Guide to the Yale University Art, Architecture, and Art History Theses and Projects

RU 259



compiled by Daniel Hartwig and staff of Manuscripts and Archives

May 2007

Yale University Library
P.O. Box 208240
New Haven, CT 06520-8240
(203) 432-1735
(203) 432-7441
beinecke.library@yale.edu
http://www.library.yale.edu/mssa/

Table of Contents

Collection Overview	
Requesting Instructions	
Administrative Information	
Conditions Governing Access	
Conditions Governing Use	5
Preferred Citation	5
Processing Information	5
Existence and Location of Copies	5
Scope and Contents	5
General note	6
Arrangement	6
Collection Contents	7
Series I: Art, architecture, and art history theses and projects, 1915-1996	7
Series II: Master's class projects, 1953-1967	29
Series III: Theses and research papers, 1934, 1943-1977	34
Series IV: Numerical	
Series V: Oversize	
Accession 1992-A-048: Venturi, Robert and Denise Scott Brown, "Prospectus for the Studio: Remedial Housing for	
Architects", 1970	
Accession 1996-A-023: "The Architecture of Dwelling: Typological Analysis", 1993	
Accession 1999-A-068: Masters of Environmental Design theses, 1995-1998	54
Accession 1999-A-083: Term papers, 1963, 1966	
Accession 2001-A-120: Architectural drawings by Yale students, circa 1920	
Accession 2002-A-143: Workbook and portfolio of J. Arvid Klein (M. Arch, 1958), 1954	
Accession 2003-A-056: Student work of Walfredo Toscanini (M.Arch 1955), circa 1951-1955	
Accession 2003-A-057: Student work from Eugene Nalle's architecture classes, circa 1951-1955	
Accession 2003-A-058: Student work of Harold Fredenburgh (M.Arch 1958), circa 1954-1958	
Accession 2003-A-059: Student work shown in the year-end exhibit, 2002	
Accession 2003-A-077: Student drawings by Estelle T. Margolis (B.Arch 1955), circa 1952-1955	
Accession 2003-A-130: Student presentations from Peter Eisenman's Visual Studies course, 2002	
Accession 2003-A-158: "South of Delancey," a joint project with Yale College and the Schools of Management,	03
Forestry and Environmental Studies, and Architecture, 2003	64
Accession 2004-A-010: Student drawings of Norman Gans (B. Arch. 1949), 1949	
Accession 2004-A-013: Film of the School of Architecture's building project [computer files], 2002	
Accession 2004-A-014: "A Proposal for Two New Residential colleges for 21st Century Yale" by Jennifer A. Bernell.	
2003	
Accession 2004-A-055: Papers of Minor Bishop (M.Arch 1953), circa 1951-1953	
Accession 2004-A-097: Sketches and photographs from the Rome seminar [computer file], 2003	
Accession 2004-A-108: Dixwell renewal and redevelopment by James Stenzel, 1965	
Accession 2004-A-133: Master's theses, 1992-2003	
Accession 2004-A-158: Digital images from the exhibit "Building Project" [computer files], 2003	
Accession 2004-A-173: Digital images from the exhibit Building Project [computer files], 2005	
Accession 2004-A-1/2: Conaboration in Landscape, 1989	
Accession 2005-A-013: "re-figuring Williamsburg" presentation booklet, 2004	
Accession 2005-A-021: Student work of Estelle Margolis (B. Arch, 1955), circa 1952-1955	
Accession 2005-A-023: Year-end exhibit, "Next Wave", 2004	
Accession 2005-A-041: Materials relating to the Zoo Collaborative project in architecture at the School of Fine Arts,	
1951-1952	
Accession 2005-A-065: Student work from M.Arch I and M.Arch II degree programs [computer files], 2003	
Accession 2005-A-066: Student work from M.Arch I and M.Arch II degree programs computer files, 2004	
Accession 2005-A-094: Masters thesis presentation of William S. Huff (M. Arch., 1952), 1952	91

Accession 2005-A-100: Digital images of the Yale Building Project exhibit [computer files], 2004	
Accession 2005-A-105: Student architectural model of William S. Huff (M. Arch., 1952), 1952	
Accession 2005-A-112: Photographs of graduate student work from the architecture program, 1945-1958	
Accession 2005-A-169: Student papers written for Robert A. M. Stern's course on "Eero Saarinen and His Times	
2005	
Accession 2005-A-194: "Williamsburg: resurgence" by Professor Alexander Garvin, 2005	
Accession 2006-A-041: Student paper written by Paul Goldberger, Yale College (1972), on Saarinen & others, 1	
Accession 2006-A-043: Student year end work computer files	
Accession 2006-A-046: Entry for Urban Hall Gerald D. Hines Design Competition, 2005	119
Accession 2006-A-081: Digital images from "Future Focus: Year End Student Exhibition" [computer files],	
2001-2002	
Accession 2006-A-129: Digital images of graduating student posters & portfolios used in "Shift," year end stude	
work, 2005	
Accession 2006-A-158: Master of Environmental Design theses by Ammon, Barber, and Fletcher, 2005	
Accession 2007-A-002: Student work from M.Arch I and M.Arch II degree programs computer files, 2006	
Accession 2007-A-192: Student work, School of Architecture, circa 1954-1988	
Accession 2007-A-208: Master of Environmental Design theses, 2006	
Accession 2007-A-210: Student work from Master of Architecture I and II degree programs computer files, 200	
Accession 2007-A-231: Student projects, 2005	
Accession 2008-A-166: Masters of Environmental Design theses, 2007	
Accession 2009-A-051: Class of 2008 student portfolios from M.Arch I and M.Arch II, 2008	
Accession 2010-A-095: Class of 2009 and 2010 student portfolios for M.Arch I and M.Arch II [computer files]	
Accession 2012-A-031: Two ink and graphite drawings for the Art and Architecture Collaborative of Zoo Habita	
William S. Huff, 1951	
Accession 2012-A-089: Art, architecture, and art history theses and projects, 1951-1952	
Accession 2012-A-090: Architectural engineering courses and state boards taken by William S. Huff, 1949-19	
Accession 2012-A-099: Class of 2011 and 2012 portfolios computer files, 2007-2012	
Accession 2014-A-057: Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) theses, 2004-2012	
Accession 2014-A-079: Class of 2014 portfolios [computer files]	
Accession 2016-A-030: Class of 2015 portfolios [computer files]	
Accession 2016-A-064: Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) theses, 2009, 2013-2014	
Accession 2019-A-0037: Master of Environmental Design theses, 2016-2018	
Accession 2020-A-0034: Master of Environmental Design theses, 2019	
Accession 2022-A-0017: Master of Environmental Design theses, 2020-2021	
Accession 2023-A-0017: Master of Environmental Design theses, 2022	
Accession 2024-A-0023: Master of Environmental Design theses, 2023	232
elected Search Terms	233

Collection Overview

REPOSITORY: Manuscripts and Archives

Yale University Library

P.O. Box 208240

New Haven, CT 06520-8240

(203) 432-1735 (203) 432-7441

beinecke.library@yale.edu

http://www.library.yale.edu/mssa/

CALL NUMBER: RU 259

TITLE: Art, architecture, and art history theses and projects, Yale University

DATES: 1915-2023

PHYSICAL DESCRIPTION: 9329874.67 Megabytes

PHYSICAL DESCRIPTION: 126.06 linear feet (242 containers)

LANGUAGE: English

SUMMARY: The materials consist of research papers, theses, and projects by students in

art, art history, and architecture programs at Yale.

ONLINE FINDING AID: To cite or bookmark this finding aid, please use the following link: https://

hdl.handle.net/10079/fa/mssa.ru.0259

Requesting Instructions

To request items from this collection for use in the Manuscripts and Archives reading room, please use the request links in the HTML version of this finding aid, available at https://hdl.handle.net/10079/fa/mssa.ru.0259.

To order reproductions from this collection, please go to http://www.library.yale.edu/mssa/ ifr copy order.html. The information you will need to submit an order includes: the collection call number, collection title, series or accession number, box number, and folder number or name.

Key to the container abbreviations used in the PDF finding aid:

b. box f. folder

Administrative Information

Conditions Governing Access

While this collection as a whole is available for research, parts of it may be restricted due to law, university policy or fragility. Any restricted material will be noted as such.

Original computer files may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult access copies.

Conditions Governing Use

Copyright has not been transferred to Yale University.

Written permission of the author is required for copying.

Preferred Citation

Art, Architecture, and Art History Theses and Projects, Yale University (RU 259). Manuscripts and Archives, Yale University Library.

Processing Information

Yale University records are arranged and described at the accession level by the creating office. The University Archives creates collection level descriptive records, but typically does no further arrangement and description at the accession level.

Existence and Location of Copies

The illustrations for Helen M. Manner's thesis "Romanesque Architecture of Viterbo" are available on microfilm (1 reel, 35mm) from Manuscripts and Archives, Yale University Library, at cost. Order no. HM206. The plates for Pamela Z. Blum's thesis on the Salisbury Cathedral Chapter House (1 reel, 35mm) are available on microfilm from Manuscripts and Archives, Yale University Library, at cost. Order no. HM207.

Scope and Contents

Included are papers and projects on art and architecture prepared by students at Yale University. The bulk of the papers date from 1915 to 1977, a period when the various sponsoring schools and departments formed and reformed under various names. The School of Fine Arts was opened in 1866 and a full professional course in architecture, was added in 1913. In 1958 the name of the school was changed to the School of Art and Architecture. In 1972 it was divided in to two parts: the School of Art and the School of Architecture, granting degrees of Master of Fine Arts, Master of Architecture and Master of Environmental Design. The Department of the History of Art in the Graduate School offers a program of courses leading to a Doctor of Philosophy.

The papers in Part I are of two kinds: research papers and theses on art and papers or constructions on design problems for the years 1915 through 1970. The identifying information on the, manuscripts themselves manuscripts themselves author, title, degree, date has been supplemented from the *Catalogue of Officers and Graduates of Yale University* (1701-1924), the *Catalogue of Yale University Alumni* (1925-1954), and commencement programs (1955-1970). Additions from these sources are bracketed, and question marks have been inserted to call attention to inconsistencies and uncertainties with respect to date and degree. The entry in the "Year" column is the date of the thesis or research paper. When the degree was awarded in a later year, that date follows the designation of the degree in the "Title" column. Slides and photographs of the student's work are reported as "Slides" and "Portfolio," respectively, but other illustrations (diagrams, reproductions, etc.) are not mentioned in the folder listing. The count of pages is approximate.

Part II is divided in to two sections. Section I contains edited transcripts of the master class in the School of Art and Architecture from October 1966 to January 1967. Section II is made up of master class projects prepared by students in 1953 and between 1959 and 1966.

Part III contains master's theses and research papers written for the Department of the History of Art, the now superseded School of Fine Arts, the former programs in environmental design, leading to a Master of

Environmental Design (M.E.D.) and the program in city planning which awarded a Master of City Planning (M.C.P.).

Part IV is made up of additional papers arranged numerically by accession.

General note

Forms part of Yale Record Group 47 (YRG 47), Collections documenting teaching and learning in Yale academic programs.

Arrangement

The materials are arranged as follows: I. Theses and Research Papers, 1915-1970. II. Master's Class, 1959-1966. III. Theses and Research Papers, 1934-1977. IV. Numerical Series, 1915-1982; and subsequent accessions.

Collection Contents

Series I: Art, architecture, and art history theses and projects, 1915-1996

b. 1, f. 1	Abeshouse, Jordan. Adolescent Art Education. M.F.A. 49 p.	1951
b. 1, f. 2	Ackerman, Harry G. The Shades Speak. B.F.A. 39 p.	1930
b. 1, f. 3	Agee, Philip Clay. Look at the Slides First. M.F.A. 14 p.	1970
b. 1, f. 4	Ake, Nancy [C.]. Painting in the United States during the Industrial Revolution B.F.A. 17 p.	1948
b. 1, f. 5	Allen, Robert L. Arts and Crafts. B.F.A. 11 p.	1939
b. 1, f. 6	Alvord, Muriel. The Mural Paintings of Violet Oakley. B.F.A. 15 P	1930
b. 1, f. 7	Anderson, Arthur J. The Development of Color. B.F.A. 42 p.	1953
b. 1, f. 8	Anderson, Arthur J. A Summation of the Development of Paul Klee's Drawings. M.F.A. 24 p	1955
b. 1, f. 9	Anderson, M[alcolm] G. Government in Art. B.F.A. 25 p.	1938
b. 1, f. 10	Aument, Carroll M., Jr. Form Description in Drawing. B.F.A. 11 P.	1946
b. 1, f. 11	Axton, John T. Contemporary Esthetics and the Esthetic Experience. M.F.A. 39 p	1954
b. 1, f. 12	Azerrad, Joel. On Photography. B.F.A. 20 p.	1954
b. 1, f. 13	Aziz, Philip John. Post 7. B.F.A. 31 P.	1947
b. 1, f. 14	Aziz, Philip John. Art and the Ordained. M.F.A. 90 p.	1949
b. 1, f. 15	Bacon, Agnes W. Study of Professor Cizek's Teaching: His Methods, and their Practicality. 4 p.	1924
b. 1, f. 16	Bailey, William H. An Introductory Drawing Course (Secondary School Level). B.F.A. 33 p.	1955
b. 11, f. 543	Bailey, William H. Some Methods of Articulating Volume and Space in Drawing	
b. 1, f. 17	Bain Herbert J. Greaves. An Investigation of Optical Mixtures and its Use by the Impressionist Painters and in Photographic Reproductions. B.F.A. 43 p.	1956
b. 1, f. 18	Baker, David. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 7p. Slides.	1968
b. 1, f. 19	Baljian, Nvart Rose. Russian Icons. B.F.A. 27 p.	1946
b. 1, f. 20	Bardazzi Peter. Untitled Thesis. M.F.A. 27 p. Portfolio.	1969
b. 1, f. 21	Barer Miriam Anne. Woodcut Illustration; with Emphasis on the Books of Fifteenth Century Germany. B.F.A. 14 p.	1944
b. 1, f. 22	Barger Raymond G. A Treatise for Young Sculptors on the Subject of Enlarging. B.F.A. 18 p.	1935
b. 1, f. 23	Barnard Jere Norris. On My work-1965-1967. M.F.A. 10 p. Slides.	1967

b. 1, f. 24	Barress Philip B. Color: Its Concept and Relation to the Painter. B.F.A. 14 p.	1951
b. 1, f. 25	Batty James A. Polychromy. B.F.A. 18 p.	1936
b. 1, f. 26	Bauer Sally [L.]. Piero Della Francesca: His Concepts of Color and Form. B.F.A. 29 p.	1954
b. 1, f. 27	Bayard Donald Duer. A General Chronology of American Furniture Styles with Accompanying European Influences. B.F.A. 13 p.	1932
b. 1, f. 28	Beach Warren. Watteau. B.F.A. 12 p.	1939
b. 1, f. 29	Bean Betty Randolph. Art Today? B.F.A. 12 p.	1940
b. 1, f. 30	Beeman Everett [C.]. Shaker Design. B.F.A. 13 p.	1951
b. 1, f. 31	Beerman Herbert. Linear Devices in Drawing. B.F.A. 45 p.	1956
b. 1, f. 32	Beggs Thomas Montague. The Works of Pietro Perugino and Abbott H. Thayer have a Similar Tendency toward the Expression of a Spiritual Ideal. B.F.A. 33 p.	1924
b. 1, f. 33	Benke W[alter] R. Humanism in the Italian Renaissance. B.F.A. 9 p.	1937
b. 1, f. 34	Bennett Sally (Mrs. John W. Freeman). Sprayed Metal as a Sculptural Technique: Work of Robert Amendola. B.F.A. 11 p.	1951
b. 1, f. 35	Benson John William. Functional and Expressive Anatomy. B.F.A. 14 p.	1931
b. 1, f. 36	Bernheimer Franz K. Considerations on Mannerism. M.F.A. 28 p. A copy of this material is available in digital form from Manuscripts and Archives. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access to the digital copy.	1944
b. 1, f. 37	Bernstein Judith. A Self-Inquiry into a Painter's Studio Processes. M.F.A. 7 p. Slides.	1967
b. 1, f. 38	Bernstein Lawrence [Albert]. The Function of Art in the Light of Analytical Psychology. B.F.A. 12 p.	1952
b. 1, f. 39	Besnia Howard John. A Comparison of Portrait Sculpture in the Tempyo and Kamakura Periods. M.F.A. 25 p.	1950
b. 1, f. 40	Bishop Barbara [J.]. Persian Miniature Painting. The Timurad School and Bihzād. B.F.A.[1943]. 13 p.	1942
b. 1, f. 41	Bittleman Arnold. A Study in the Psycophysical [sic] and Psychological Aspects of Color Mixture. B.F.A. 30 p.	1956
b. 1, f. 42	Blahitka Mary M. Art in Education. B.F.A. 18 p.	1937
b. 1, f. 43	Blake Marjorie. A History of Fashion Magazines in the United States. B.F.A. 32 p.	1953
b. 1, f. 44	Bloomer Kent C. Statement of Purpose. M.F.A. 22 p. Portfolio.	1961
b. 1, f. 45	Blumenthal Herbert [D.]. Serigraphy. B.F.A. 22 p.	1951
b. 1, f. 46	Blytheman Douglas G. A Thesis. M.F.A. 5 p. Slides.	1969
b. 1, f. 47	Boghosian Varujan. [Untitled portfolio]. M.F.A. 14 p.	1959
b. 1, f. 48	Bopp Emery. The 20th Century and Religious Painting. B.F.A. 31 p.	1951

b. 1, f. 49	Borgatta Robert E. Modigliani. M.F.A. 28 p.	1942
b. 1, f. 50	Boyden Frank. Thesis M.F.A. 13 P. Slides.	1968
b. 2, f. 51	Brakke Perry M. Two Years. M.F.A. 11 p. Slides.	1968
b. 2, f. 52	Brand Marion. The Sienese School of Painting. B.F.A. 10 p.	1928
b. 2, f. 53	Brandfonbrener Conrad. A Stylistic Analysis of the Painting of Amadeo Modigliani. B.F.A. 32 p.	1954
b. 2, f. 54	Brandfonbrener Conrad. The Spatial Illusion in Seventeenth and Nineteenth Century European Landscape Painting: An Analysis of Means and a Comparison of Objectives. M.F.A. 63 p.	1956
b. 2, f. 55	Bransby, Eric J. An Analysis and Discussion of the University of Illinois Mechanical Engineering Building Mural. M F.A.[1952]. 19 p.	1951
b. 2, f. 56	Brodeur Clarence A. The Training of the Artist. M.F.A. 43 p.	1943
b. 2, f. 57	Brodney Edward. "Isms" in Painting since 1900. B.F.A. 13 p.	1933
b. 2, f. 58	Brody Sheldon A. "Style", the Machine, and Man. B.F.A. 20 p.	1953
b. 2, f. 59	Brody Sheldon A. The Development from Static to Dynamic Photo- Documentation. M.F.A. 116 p.	1956
b. 2, f. 60	Brookes C[harles] M. Jr. Restoration of the Church of St. Simeon Stylites, Early Christian Monument at Kalat-Seman, Northern Spain, Dating 450 to 550 A.D. M.F.A. 6 p.	1934
b. 2, f. 61	Brooks Eleanor [R.]. Piero Della Francesca. B.F.A. 10 p.	1938
b. 2, f. 62	Brooks Mabel R. Development of Greco-Buddhist Art in India and China. B.F.A. [1930]. 24 p.	1929
b. 2, f. 63	Brown Leona S[chur] (Mrs. Robert W. C.). The Theological and Icono-graphical Development of the Doctrine of the Holy Trinity from Pre-Christian Times to the Renaissance. B.F.A. 192 p.	1953
b. 2, f. 64	Brown Leona S[chur] (Mrs. Robert W.C.). Botticelli and Michelangelo: Philosophy and Form. M.F.A. 94 p.	1954
b. 2, f. 65	Brown Richard M. Observations on those who are Passing through and those who have Passed through Art Training. B.F.A. [1943]. 14 p.	1942
b. 2, f. 66	Bryden Robert [S.]. Object, Idea and Art. B.F.A. 30 p.	1954
b. 2, f. 67	Burgin Victor. Personal Statement. M.F.A. 11 p. Slides.	1967
b. 2, f. 68	Burk Thomas. Some Essentials of Subject and Expression in Art. B.F.A. 15 p.	1921
b. 2, f. 69	Burnham Wilbur H. Jr. The Rebirth of Secular Stained Glass. B.F.A. 10 p.	1939
b. 2, f. 70	Burns Robert [C.]. [Untitled (on color)]. B.F.A. 89 p.	1939
b. 2, f. 71	Burstein Sephine[J.]. Contextualism and Cubism. B.F.A. 22 p.	1954

b. 2, f. 72	Byrne Jackie [Jacqueline M.]. Lithographs of Toulouse-Lautrec: His Life and Influences. B.F.A. 18 p.	1947
b. 2, f. 73	Cain Michael. [Untitled portfolio]. M.F.A. 16 p.	1967
b. 2, f. 74	Calabrese Dan[iel] L. The Creative Process: An Inquiry into It"s[sic] History, Psychology and Esthetics. M.F.A. 32 p.	1954
b. 2, f. 75	Caldwell William V. The Technique of Gilbert Stuart. B.F.A. 35 P.	1941
b. 2, f. 76	Camp Larry Ray. On My Painting. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides.	1967
b. 2, f. 77	Camp Russell R. Auguste Rodin: An Appreciation. B.F.A. 7 p.	1930
b. 2, f. 78	Carlberg Norman. A Sculptural Screen Unit. B.F.A. 4 p.	undated
b. 2, f. 79	Carlson E. Thor. "Madonna col Bambino e San Giovannino" di Sandro Botticelli. B.F.A. 33 p.	1951
b. 2, f. 80	Carroll Richard and Coluxar: Research in Lumia G. Scott Wright Jr. B.F.A. 37 p.	1953
b. 2, f. 81	Carter Susan J. A Statement. M.F.A. 11 p. Slides.	1968
b. 2, f. 82	Case Isabel Marie. The Portraits of Charles Despiau. B.F.A. 18 p.	1944
b. 2, f. 83	Cassino Michael [P.]. The Vision of Trecento Painting. B.F.A. 21 p.	1953
b. 2, f. 84	Cassino Michael [P.]. Mondrian and Geometric Form. [M.F.A.] 37 p.	1958
b. 2, f. 85	Chapin Stephen. On My Work. M.F.A. 5 p. Slides.	1967
b. 2, f. 86	Chaplin George E. The Japanese Folding Screen. B.F.A. 32 p.	1958
b. 2, f. 87	Charles Peter Evan. On My Sculpture. M.F.A. 15 p. Portfolio.	1967
b. 2, f. 88	Chazen Harold. An Esthetic Approach to Photography. B.F.A. 20 p.	1954
b. 2, f. 89	Christ-Janer Victor [F.]. Decoration, Representation, and Expressionism as Related to Style in America. B.F.A. 9 p.	1940
b. 2, f. 90	Cicotello Louis M. Thesis. M.F.A. 6 p.	1967
b. 2, f. 91	Clancy Patrick Michael. Valences. M.F.A. 17 p. Slides.	1967
b. 2, f. 92	Cofrancesco Paul Ferdinando. The Life of Michelangelo. B.F.A. 11 p.	1927
b. 2, f. 93	Cogswell Dorothy McIntosh. History of Landscape Painting. B.F.A. 13 p.	1933
b. 2, f. 94	Cogswell Dorothy McIntosh. The French Romanesque Figured Capital. M.F.A. 111 p.	1939
b. 2, f. 95	Cohen John. Functional Aspects of Line in painting. B.F.A. 68 p.	1955
b. 2, f. 96	Cohen John. An Investigation of Contemporary Weaving of the Peruvian Indians. M.F.A. 82 p.	1957
b. 2, f. 97	Cole George Henry. Modern American Mural Painting. B.F.A. 11 p.	1936
b. 2, f. 98	Conlon William Bernard. A Personal Analysis of Works Executed at Yale University. M.F.A. 12 p. Portfolio.	1967

b. 2, f. 99	Connor Russell. [Untitled portfolio]. [M.F.A.] 10 p.	[1959?]
b. 2, f. 100	Corwin Arthur. A Limited Study of the Visual Properties of a Surface Structure of the Sphere. B.F.A. 18 p.	1955
b. 3, f. 101	Cota Blaine A. Jr. Fifty Years of Ballet Dancing in the United States. M.F.A. 133 p.	1951
b. 3, f. 102	Cotter Michael. Mondor Cotter's East Rock Thesis. M.F.A. 13 p.	1970
b. 3, f. 103	Crapster Thaddeus Greaves Jr. Glass in Construction. M.F.A. 36 p.	1940
b. 3, f. 104	Crescenti Louis J. The Decorations of Tiepolo. B.F.A. 13 p.	1948
b. 3, f. 105	Crivy Joseph. Triptychs. B.F.A. 23 p.	1956
b. 3, f. 106	Crowe Walter Q. Guernica: 20th Century Enigma. B.F.A. 25 p.	1951
b. 3, f. 107	Crutcher Albert B. The Nature of Parallel Rays of Light with Respect to Form for Purposes of Drawing. B.F.A. 10 p.	1946
b. 3, f. 108	Cummings Bradford C. Transmitted Light: Its Theory and Function. B.F.A. 20 p.	1951
b. 3, f. 109	Curry C[harles] F. Jr. Spring 1942. B.F.A. 12 p.	1942
b. 3, f. 110	Dalrymple Ogden Rafferty. Some Conclusions regarding Sculpture and its Design. B.F.A. 10 p.	1940
b. 3, f. 111	Darrow Alexandra I. Russian Icons. B.F.A.[1933]. 14 p.	1932
b. 3, f. 112	Davenport Diane. The Re-orientation of Mural Design to Contemporary Architecture. B.F.A. 20 p.	1948
b. 3, f. 113	Davenport Joy. An Analysis of Figure Ground in Persian Miniatures. B.F.A. 108 p.	1956
b. 3, f. 114	DaVia Louis. Domenico Veneziano. B.F.A. 9 p.	1936
b. 3, f. 115	Davidson Daniel John. In Search of Full Emptiness. M.F.A. 10 p. Slides.	1968
b. 3, f. 116	Day John Hamblin. On the Virtue of Selfless Art. B.F.A. 33 p.	1954
b. 3 , f. 117	Day John Hamblin. Byzantine Art: Its Sources, its Development, its Continuation in Russia. M.F.A. 116 p.	1956
b. 3, f. 118	de Bretteville Peter. The New Brutalism. 21 p.	undated
b. 3, f. 119	De Carlo Charles. American Water Color Painting. 34 p.	1953
b. 3, f. 120	DeLauro Giuseppe Nicola. Liberation and Bondage in Art. B.F.A. 12 p.	1941
b. 3, f. 121	Deley Joseph. A Description and Discussion of the "Matisse Chapel" at Vence. B.F.A. 80 p.	1955
b. 3, f. 122	De Lucia Raymond [H.]. Dominico Ghirlandaio. [B.F.A.] 9 p.	[1938?]
b. 3, f. 123	DeNatale A. Richard. A Comparison of Hand Lettering and Type and their Use as Two Dimensional Design Media. B.F.A. 14 p.	1951
b. 3, f. 124	Denenberg Allan Neal. Festivals and Pageantry during the Renaissance in Italy. B.F.A. 78 p.	1953

b. 3, f. 125	Denenberg Allan Neal. A Study of a Mediaeval Visual Complex with Supporting Examination of a Renaissance Visual Complex. An Analysis of a Historical Continuity of Visual Forms towards the Realization of a Method with which to Plan a Visual Complex to Serve Contemporary Man. M.F.A. 117 p.	1955
b. 3, f. 126	Denner William A. Thesis Project. M.F.A. 7 p. Slides.	1968
b. 3, f. 127	Derderian Ara Arakel. The Artist and our Society. B.F.A. 15 p.	1952
b. 3, f. 128	Derderian Ara Arakel. Some Factors concerning the Artist in our Society. B.F.A. 10 p.	1952
b. 3, f. 129	De Vito Ferdinand. A Mosaic Innovation in Architecture. M.F.A. 28 p.	1956
b. 3, f. 130	Dietemann Charles A. The Social and Educational Aspects of Art[B.F.A.] 12 p.	1937
b. 3, f. 131	DiMeglio Antonio. 7-31-40. M.F.A. 7 p. Slides.	1970
b. 3, f. 132	Dizon Vicente Alvarez. Art of the Filipinos. [B.F.A.] 23 p.	1936
	A copy of this material is available in digital form from Manuscripts and Archives. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access to the digital copy.	
b. 3, f. 133	Doggett Jane. A Series of Photographs from the Southern Appalachian Mountains. M.F.A. 26 p.	1956
b. 3, f. 134	Domonkos A[lexander] H. Color in Painting. B.F.A. 7 p.	1946
b. 3, f. 135	Drysdale [T.] Dornacilla. The Solving of Wall-Space by the Paintings of Giotto, Puvis de Chavanne and Orozco. B.F.A. 15 p.	1947
b. 3, f. 136	Dube Eleanor. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 19 p.	1970
b. 3, f. 137	Dufour Paul A. The Roman Catholic Influence on the Primitive Art of the African Negro. B.F.A. 28 p.	1952
b. 3, f. 138	Duncan Malcolm Graeme. Art and Steel. B.F.A. 11 p.	1929
b. 3, f. 139	Dunlap David. [Untitled portfolio], M.F.A. 25 p.	1965
b. 3, f. 140	DuPen Everett George. The Essentials of Sculptural Form. [B.F.A.] 14 p.	1937
b. 3, f. 141	Durfee [Carder] Hazard. Art and Ideals. B.F.A. 24 p.	1939
b. 3, f. 142	Eberhard, W[illia]m Burke. El Greco: As a Painter in his own Times and as a Master Today. B.F.A. 21 p.	1940
b. 3, f. 143	Eberhart, Richard P. Another Spiritual Conversion. M.F.A. 8 p Slides.	1970
b. 3, f. 144	Ecklund, Jacqueline. The Growth and Development of the Modern Movement in Architectural Interiors. B.F.A. 26 p.	1954
b. 3, f. 145	Edwards Emlyn R. The Objectivity of Art. M.F.A. 47 p.	1951
b. 3, f. 146	Elmgren George Richard. Development of a National Style in Persian Miniatures. B.F.A. 41 p.	1953
b. 3, f. 147	Elmgren George Richard. Study of Mola Applique Art of Richard the San Blas Indians (Tule). M.F.A. 51 p. Slides.	1957

b. 3, f. 148	Elston Helen Aczkiewicz. How Raphael Composed. B.F.A. 32 p.	1947
b. 3, f. 149	Engel Edward F. The American School of Painting. [B.F.A.] 4 p.	1925
b. 3, f. 150	Epstein Beverly A. Considerations in Framing. B.F.A. 19 p.	1946
b. 3, f. 151	Etchison Bruce. A Brief Survey of Etching through the Sixteenth Century. [B.F.A.] 20 p.	[1948?]
b. 3, f. 152	Etchison Bruce. An Analysis of the "Baptism of Christ" from the School of Lorenzo di Credi. M.F.A. 48 p.	1949
b. 4, f. 153	Evans Elinor [L.]. Implications of Some Gestalt Principles of Perception in a Group of Contemporary Paintings. M.F.A. 90 p.	1954
	A copy of this material is available in digital form from Manuscripts and Archives. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access to the digital copy.	
b. 4, f. 154	Evans P[ryce] H. Thesis on Painting. [B.F.A.] 12 p.	1932
b. 4, f. 155	Evans Rosemary Haughton. Color in Sculpture. B.F.A. 19 p.	1945
b. 4, f. 156	Eveleth Florence May. Characteristics of Early Gothic Tapestries. B.F.A. 10 p.	1932
b. 4, f. 157	Fabry, Alois Victor Jr. Tempera, a Medium for Wall Decoration: Its Use and Application. B.F.A. 15 p.	1936
b. 4, f. 158	Fabry, Jaro. Honoré Daumier. B.F.A. 8 p.	[1933?]
b. 4, f. 159	Falbo, Joann. Statement of Purpose. M.F.A. 30 p. Portfolio.	1967
b. 4, f. 160	Farnam, Suzanne Silvercruys (Mrs. Henry W. Jr.). Sculpture in Belgium during the Past Fifty Years. B.F.A. 11 p.	1928
b. 4, f. 161	Farnham Frances E. Albrecht Durer: A Discussion of his Style. B.F.A. 7 p.	1936
b. 4, f. 162	Fecher, Meyer. A Comparative Study of the Still Lifes of Chardin and Cezanne. [B.F.A.] 27 p.	1953
b. 4, f. 163	Feldman Walter S. The Negro: An Individual in American Painting. M.F.A. 45 p.	1951
b. 4, f. 164	Feltus Alan Evan. [Untitled portfolio]. M.F.A. 17 p	1968
b. 4, f. 165	Ferriter, Clare. The Japanese Color Print. 10 p.	undated
b. 4, f. 166	Feuerlicht, Herbert Alan. An Investigation into the Nature of the Architectural and Sculptural Forms of the Ancient Aztec Culture of Mexico in an Attempt to Ascertain Some of the Reasons for their Taking the Forms they did. B.F.A. 40 p.	1953
b. 4, f. 167	Fink Herbert L. Creative Printing. [M.F.A.] 101 p.	1958
b. 4, f. 168	Fisher Leonard Everett. Figures of Fantasy. M.F.A. 52 p.	1950
b. 4, f. 169	Flack Audrey [L.]. The Visual Change from Space to Depth. Depth as Used by Abstract Expressionism. B.F.A. 13 p.	1952
b. 4, f. 170	Fleming Guy. The Educational Filmstrip: A Study of its Functions and Disciplines as a Primary School Teaching Tool. [M.F.A.] 50 p.	1957

b. 4, f. 171	Floeter Kent. Thesis Project. M.F A. 33 P. Portfolio.	1964
b. 4, f. 172	Fogelman J[ames] K. Oil Painting in the Yale School of the Fine Arts. [B.F.A.] 15 p.	[1948?]
	Forrest Rita Virginia See: box 11, folder 544	
b. 4, f. 173	Franklin Richard W. Thesis. 10 p. Slides.	1967
b. 4, f. 174	Franzheim Elizabeth [S.]. An Historical Survey of Two Modes of Expression in Art. B.F.A. 25 p.	1945
b. 4, f. 175	Freedman Mary C[atherine] N[eidigh] (Mrs. Daniel x.). An Early Chinese Painting: Attributed to Ku K" ai-chih. B.F.A. 51 p.	1953
	Freeman Mrs. John W. See: box 1, folder 34	
b. 4, f. 176	Freiheit Audrey Jane. Textural Change and Development in Mayan Ceramics. B.F.A. 20 p.	1952
b. 4, f. 177	Fried Norma Shirley. Prehistoric Art. B.F.A. 14 p.	1947
b. 4, f. 178	Friedberg Richard [S.]. Some Notes on my Sculpture. [M.F.A.]8 P Slides.	1968
b. 4, f. 179	Friedman Robert S. Sculpture in the Nineteenth and Twentieth Centuries. B.F.A. 13 p.	1952
b. 4, f. 180	Froelich Janet. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 6 p.	1970
b. 4, f. 181	Fuller Daniel. Influences and Effects of Cubism upon Jacques Villon. B.F.A. 13 p.	1955
b. 4, f. 182	Gagnon Colette [H.] Chaos Ideas Order Solution Acceptance Reflection Doubt Rejection M.F.A. 13 p., Slides.	1970
b. 4, f. 183	Gaines Frances [M.] (Mrs. Henry Alsberg). El Greco, the Painter. [B.F.A.] 16 p.	1939
b. 4, f. 184	Gallagher Michael Bedford. Soul Communication. M.F.A. 5 p. Slides.	1970
b. 4, f. 185	Gastaldi Reno [J.]. The Waste Mould Process in Plaster Casting. B.F.A. 17 p.	1942
b. 4, f. 186	Gentile Gloria [I.]. Child Art. [B.F.A.] 21 p.	[1952?]
b. 4, f. 187	Gerbracht Robert [T.]. Egyptian Mural Procedure. B.F.A.[?]. 16 p.	1951
b. 4, f. 188	Ghikas Panos [G.]. The Relation of Painting in the Abstract to Music. B.F.A. 11 p.	1943
b. 4, f. 189	Ghikas Panos [G.]. A Study of the T" ao-T" ieh: Origin and Evolution on Bronzes of the Yin and Yin-Chou Periods. M.F.A. 41 p.	1947
b. 4, f. 190	Gibson Katherine A. The Potential Position of Sculpture in Contemporary Life. [B.F.A.] 25 p.	1937
b. 4, f. 191	Gilkison Joan [W.]. Kandinsky. B.F.A. 11 P.	1948
b. 4, f. 192	Gillette W. Dean. A Comparison of Kandinsky and Mondrian. B.F.A. 23 p.	1954
b. 4, f. 193	Gillette W. Dean. Mosaic Making and Notes on the Visual in Historic: Mosaics. M.F.A. 150 p.	1957

b. 4, f. 194	Glaser Shirley Phelps. Cubism. B.F.A. 11 p.	1944
b. 4, f. 195	Goldman, Anita. A Proposal for a Basic Design Curriculum. 25 p.	undated
b. 4, f. 196	Grandy Winfred Milton. Sculpture in Relief. [B.F.A.] 11 p.	1931
b. 4, f. 197	Gray Larry Lynn. A Discussion of my Work: 1967-1969. M.F.A. 10 p. Slides.	1969
b. 4, f. 198	Graziani Sante. The Training of Painters from Medieval Times to the Present. B.F.A. [1943]. 14 p.	1942
b. 4, f. 199	Graziani Sante. Wilson, Harunobu, Dürer, and Cimabue: A Comparison of Modes. M.F.A. 43 p.	[1948?]
b. 4, f. 200	Greeley Benita P[ape] (Mrs. Wilder J.). An Appreciation of Gothic Tapestries [B.F.A.] 15 p.	1937
b. 4, f. 201	Green Frank Paul. Maya Measure. M.F.A. 43 p.	1952
b. 4, f. 202	Greenleaf Elizabeth. [Untitled portfolio]. M.F.A. 19 p.	1967
b. 4, f. 203	Griffin Gillett G. A Discussion of Mochica Architecture. B.F.A. 13 p.	1951
b. 4, f. 204	Grimley Madeline (Mrs. Thomas P. Elder). Art or the Artist?[B.F.A.]. 7 p.	1930
b. 4, f. 205	Gross Cynthia Maris. Some Aspects of Symmetry and Asymmetry Based on the Cube in Relation to Three-Dimensional Form and Sculpture. B.F.A. 39 p.	1955
b. 4, f. 206	Guidone Thomas C. Without Adequate Craftsmanship No Great Art can be Born. B.F.A. 16 p.	1947
b. 4, f. 207	Gute Herbert J. Sport in Art. [B.F.A.]. 13 p.	1933
b. 4, f. 208	Haber Leonard V. An Introduction to the Study of Color. B.F.A. 17 p.	1936
b. 4, f. 209	Hardie Dougles E. A Conception of a Mural. B.F.A. 21 p.	1951
b. 4, f. 210	Harrington Oliver W. Government Sponsored Art. B.F.A. 8 p.	1940
b. 4, f. 211	Harris Harvey [S.]. Analysis of a Mixtec Vessel. [B.F.A.]. 12 p.	[1951?]
b. 4, f. 212	Hatch John W. On Sung Painting. B.F.A. 22 p.	1948
b. 4, f. 213	Hatch John W. Chen Jung's Dragon Scrolls: A Reconstruction. M.F.A. 71 p.	1949
b. 4, f. 214	Hegh Hugh Edgar. The Life of the Virgin. M.F.A. 59 p.	1942
b. 4, f. 215	Helfman Sheldon S. A Tapestry Design for the Story of Creation. B.F.A. 9 p.	1958
b. 5, f. 216	Henderson Lagrand T. The Importance of the Abstract Qualities in Art. B.F.A. [?] 9 p.	[1925?]
b. 5, f. 217	Hennington J. Floyd [Jr]. The Development of Cubism as a Source of Contemporary American Painting. M.F.A. 78 p.	1948
b. 5, f. 218	Herpich Wayne. Shadows. M.F.A. 11 p. Slides.	1969
b. 5, f. 219	Herstand Arnold L. An Examination of Three Scrolls from Kozanji Traditionally Attributed to Toba Sojo Kakuyu. B.F.A. 27 p.	1952

b. 5, f. 220	Herter Christine (Mrs. William S. Kendall). Knowledge and Intuition in the Creation of Works of Art. [B.F.A.] 10 p.	1915
b. 5, f. 221	Heun Virginia E. Carl Milles. B.F.A. 25 p.	1946
b. 5, f. 222	Hilton John TenEyck. The Method of Aims and Means as an Index to Understanding a Cassoni in the Jarvis Collection. B.F.A. 7 p.	1941
b. 5, f. 223	Hirsche H. Lee. Of Ships and Counterpoint. B.F.A. 28 p.	1954
b. 5, f. 224	Hitchcock Suzanne G. (Mrs. Robert L. clothier Jr.). Dunoyer di Segonzag. B.F.A. 9 p.	1944
b. 5, f. 225	Hodge G. Stuart. Picasso. B.F.A. 13 p.	1941
b. 5, f. 226	Hoener Arthur. Two Technical Studies: Photo chemical and Solvent Reaction of Drying Oils, and Plastic Tempera Mediums, M.F.A. 96 p.	1958
b. 5, f. 227	Hogfeldt Aage Victor. The Common Spirit of the Art of Certain Modern Painters, Children, and Primitive Peoples. B.F.A. 17 p.	1951
b. 5, f. 228	Hovsepian Leon. The Masters [sic] Works compared with the works of his Formative Period. B.F.A. 16 p.	1941
b. 5, f. 229	Howard Mary C. (Mrs. Wilmer A. Jennings). Creative Tendencies in Contemporary American Art. [B.F.A.]. 10 p.	[1935?]
b. 5, f. 230	Hubbard Mary Alice (Mrs. Clark L. Stevens). The Work of Piero Della Francesca and its Relation to the Universal Spirit of Art B.F.A. 29 p.	1928
b. 5, f. 231	Hudson Kenneth Eugene. Art and Man's Daily Life. B.F.A. 12 p.	1927
b. 5, f. 232	Hull Jessie G. (Mrs. Henrick M. Mayer),. Symbolism in Art. [B.F.A.]. 10 p.	1932
b. 5, f. 233	Hult Bernard E. Egyptian Painting in the Old Kingdom. B.F.A. 18 p.	1948
b. 5, f. 234	Hupalowsky J[oseph]. A Psychological Aspect of Perception and its Relation to Art. B.F.A. 10 p.	1952
b. 5, f. 235	Hutchins Maude Phelps. Michael Angelo, Sculptor. [B.F.A.] 8 p.	1926
b. 5, f. 236	Huthsteiner George. [Photograph].	1969
b. 5, f. 237	Isquith Ben. Conceptions of Pictorial Space in Different Cultures. B.F.A. 11 p.	1951
b. 5, f. 238	Jackson A[lexander] B. Jr. The Element of Humor in Painting. B.F.A. 25 p	1953
b. 5, f. 239	Jackson Al[exander] B. Jr. Educational Toys. M.F.A. 32 p.	1955
b. 5, f. 240	Jackson Burt L. The Symbolism of Gold. B.F.A. 14 p.	1952
b. 5 , f. 241	Jacobson Nathaniel J. Distortion of Form in Modern Painting. B.F.A. 11 p.	1941
b. 5, f. 242	Jagel John. A Study of Two Early Chinese Paintings. B.F.A. 52 p.	1956
b. 5, f. 243	James Douglas Stewart. Deep Feeling. M.F.A. 15 p. Slides.	1970
b. 5, f. 244	Johnson Tom L. Art and its Relation to America. [B.F.A.]. 15p.	1923
b. 5, f. 245	Johnson Victor. In Pursuit of a Medium. M.F.A. 6 p. Slides.	1967

b. 5, f. 246	Joondeph Norman [P.]. Personality and Environment in Art. B.F.A. 13 p.	1942
b. 5, f. 247	Kabak Robert. Baroque Space. M.F.A. 55 p.	1954
b. 5, f. 248	Kacir Charles S. The Midwestern Guilt Complex M.F.A. 8 p. Slides.	1966
b. 5, f. 249	Kadish Daniel [M.]. A Personal Examination and Analysis of the Development of my Work at Yale. [B.F.A.]. 9 p.	1969
b. 5, f. 250	Kammerer Herbert Lewis. Representation and Formalization in Greek Sculpture. B.F.A. 13 p.	1941
b. 5, f. 251	Kark M[iriam] N. Child Art. M.F.A. 19 p.	1944
b. 5, f. 252	Karmen Edward F. On the Practice of Tempera Painting. B.F.A. 14 p.	1954
b. 5, f. 253	Kasper Edward Joseph. A Survey of Early Italian Drawing. B.F.A. 15 p.	1945
b. 5, f. 254	Kay Bryan Conwell. On Drawing, Painting and Printmaking. M.F.A. 10 p. Slides.	1970
b. 5 , f. 255	Kazlov Brian. Gullible's Travail and the Contemporary Conceptual Credability [sic] Gap. M.F.A. 22 p. Slides.	1968
b. 5, f. 256	Kearl, Stanley Brandon. Prehistoric Art of the Upper Paleolithic Period. M.F.A. 54 p.	1942
b. 5, f. 257	Kells Frances. Sculpture Eclipsed. B.F.A. 24 p.	1947
b. 5, f. 258	Kelsey Stephen Michael. Tjitjalengka. Rantja èkèk. M.F.A. 23 p. Slides.	1968
b. 5, f. 259	Kikuchi Kenichi [K.]. The General Development of Japanese Gardens and their Probable Influence on the Reliefs Created by Isamu Noguchi. B.F.A. 16 p.	1953
b. 5, f. 260	King Marcia E. A Consideration of the Visual and Structural Aspects Involved in the Support of the Horizontal Plane. B.F.A. 46 p.	1956
b. 5, f. 261	Kingman Eugene. Photography in Modern Art. [B.F.A.]. 10 p.	1935
b. 5, f. 262	Kitchen Elizabeth [S.] (Mrs. Benjamin F. Jr.). The Influence of Syndicate Art on Government Subsidized Murals in the United States. M.F.A. 93 p.	1948
b. 5, f. 263	Kitt Charles Norman. The Works of Albrecht Dürer. B.F.A. 13 p.	1944
b. 5, f. 264	Kliros Theodore. Child Art. B.F.A. 34 p. A copy of this material is available in digital form from Manuscripts and Archives. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access to the digital copy.	1954
b. 5, f. 265	Kliros Theodore. Creative Processes in Abstract Expressionism: A Study in a Time Complex. M.F.A. 56 p. A copy of this material is available in digital form from Manuscripts and Archives. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access to the digital copy.	1956
b. 5, f. 266	Klix Richard H. Color Theorists of the Nineteenth Century. B.F.A. 15 p.	1952
b. 5, f. 267	Kloszewski E[ugene] [P.]. Mural Painting in Relation to Architecture. B.F.A. 21 p.	1951
b. 5, f. 268	Koch Arthur Paul. The Art Spirit. B.F.A. 10 p.	1927

b. 5, f. 269	Kolb William W. My Work in Systems and Computer Drawing. M.F.A.7 p.	1969
b. 6, f. 270	Kord Victor. Encaustic Techniques. B.F.A. 13 p.	1958
b. 6, f. 271	Kozlowski Edward Charles. Architectural Lettering: A Visual Problem. B.F.A. 33 p.	1954
b. 6, f. 272	Kratina [K.] George. [Untitled]. [B.F.A.]. 22 p.	1937
b. 6, f. 273	Krukowski Lucian. The Interaction of Physical Dimension and Surface Quality in the Perception of Three Dimensional Form. B.F.A. $24\mathrm{p}$.	1955
b. 6, f. 274	Kukes Roger. Thesis Project. M.F.A. 27 p. Slides.	1967
b. 6, f. 275	Kulaway Ronald. Esthetic Theories of Analytical Cubism. B.F.A. 24 p.	1955
b. 6, f. 276	Kupferman Nancy. A Thesis. M.F.A. 6 p. Slides.	1968
b. 6, f. 277	Kuziel Frank [J.]. The Biography of Peter Paul Rubens. [B.F.A.]. 14 p.	1943
b. 6, f. 278	Lam Jennette Brinsmade (Mrs. George L.). The Evolution of Collage. B.F.A. 37 p.	1954
b. 6, f. 279	Landis Judi. The Landiscape. M.F.A. 7 p.	1970
b. 6, f. 280	Lang Karl W. Bauhaus. B.F.A. 7 p.	1951
b. 6, f. 281	Larrick Danny D. [Untitled portfolio] M.F.A. 17 P.	1969
b. 6, f. 282	Larsen Marie. The Art of Antoine Watteau. B.F.A. 16 p.	1943
b. 6, f. 283	Larsson Anna-Greta. The Integration of Fine Art and Advertising B.F.A. 19 p.	1944
b. 6, f. 284-285	Le Blanc Lloyd. [Untitled portfolio]. M.F.A. 44 p.	1967
b. 6, f. 284-285 b. 6, f. 286	Le Blanc Lloyd. [Untitled portfolio]. M.F.A. 44 p. Lederer Bertha Van Buren. The Culmination of Sienese Art in the Work of Simone Martini. B.F.A. 8 p.	1967
	Lederer Bertha Van Buren. The Culmination of Sienese Art in the Work of Simone	
b. 6, f. 286	Lederer Bertha Van Buren. The Culmination of Sienese Art in the Work of Simone Martini. B.F.A. 8 p.	1935
b. 6, f. 286 b. 6, f. 287	Lederer Bertha Van Buren. The Culmination of Sienese Art in the Work of Simone Martini. B.F.A. 8 p. Leet Glen F., Jr.,. Dear Prudence. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides. Leete William W. Factors Distinguishing the Figure from the Ground in Painting.	1935
b. 6, f. 286 b. 6, f. 287 b. 6, f. 288	Lederer Bertha Van Buren. The Culmination of Sienese Art in the Work of Simone Martini. B.F.A. 8 p. Leet Glen F., Jr.,. Dear Prudence. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides. Leete William W. Factors Distinguishing the Figure from the Ground in Painting. B.F.A. 38 p.	1935 1970 1955
b. 6, f. 286 b. 6, f. 287 b. 6, f. 288 b. 6, f. 289	Lederer Bertha Van Buren. The Culmination of Sienese Art in the Work of Simone Martini. B.F.A. 8 p. Leet Glen F., Jr., Dear Prudence. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides. Leete William W. Factors Distinguishing the Figure from the Ground in Painting. B.F.A. 38 p. Leete William W. Color Plasticity. [M.F.A.] 41 p.	1935 1970 1955 1957
b. 6, f. 286 b. 6, f. 287 b. 6, f. 288 b. 6, f. 289 b. 6, f. 290	Lederer Bertha Van Buren. The Culmination of Sienese Art in the Work of Simone Martini. B.F.A. 8 p. Leet Glen F., Jr., Dear Prudence. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides. Leete William W. Factors Distinguishing the Figure from the Ground in Painting. B.F.A. 38 p. Leete William W. Color Plasticity. [M.F.A.] 41 p. Leggett William A. Color and Techniques in Industrial Design. B.F.A. 9 p.	1935 1970 1955 1957 1951
b. 6, f. 286 b. 6, f. 287 b. 6, f. 288 b. 6, f. 289 b. 6, f. 290 b. 6, f. 291	Lederer Bertha Van Buren. The Culmination of Sienese Art in the Work of Simone Martini. B.F.A. 8 p. Leet Glen F., Jr., Dear Prudence. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides. Leete William W. Factors Distinguishing the Figure from the Ground in Painting. B.F.A. 38 p. Leete William W. Color Plasticity. [M.F.A.] 41 p. Leggett William A. Color and Techniques in Industrial Design. B.F.A. 9 p. Leonardi Hector J. Humor and Wit in Twentieth Century Painting. M.F.A. 49p.	1935 1970 1955 1957 1951 1955
b. 6, f. 286 b. 6, f. 287 b. 6, f. 288 b. 6, f. 289 b. 6, f. 290 b. 6, f. 291 b. 6, f. 292	Lederer Bertha Van Buren. The Culmination of Sienese Art in the Work of Simone Martini. B.F.A. 8 p. Leet Glen F., Jr., Dear Prudence. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides. Leete William W. Factors Distinguishing the Figure from the Ground in Painting. B.F.A. 38 p. Leete William W. Color Plasticity. [M.F.A.] 41 p. Leggett William A. Color and Techniques in Industrial Design. B.F.A. 9 p. Leonardi Hector J. Humor and Wit in Twentieth Century Painting. M.F.A. 49p. Lerner Judith. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 6 p. Slides.	1935 1970 1955 1957 1951 1955 1970
b. 6, f. 286 b. 6, f. 287 b. 6, f. 288 b. 6, f. 289 b. 6, f. 290 b. 6, f. 291 b. 6, f. 292 b. 6, f. 293	Lederer Bertha Van Buren. The Culmination of Sienese Art in the Work of Simone Martini. B.F.A. 8 p. Leet Glen F., Jr., Dear Prudence. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides. Leete William W. Factors Distinguishing the Figure from the Ground in Painting. B.F.A. 38 p. Leete William W. Color Plasticity. [M.F.A.] 41 p. Leggett William A. Color and Techniques in Industrial Design. B.F.A. 9 p. Leonardi Hector J. Humor and Wit in Twentieth Century Painting. M.F.A. 49p. Lerner Judith. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 6 p. Slides. Lettick. Birney Alexander,. Honoré Daumier. B.F.A. 21 p. Levers Robert [L.]. An Outline of the Historical Development of Picasso's Art.	1935 1970 1955 1957 1951 1955 1970
b. 6, f. 286 b. 6, f. 287 b. 6, f. 288 b. 6, f. 289 b. 6, f. 290 b. 6, f. 291 b. 6, f. 292 b. 6, f. 293 b. 6, f. 294	Lederer Bertha Van Buren. The Culmination of Sienese Art in the Work of Simone Martini. B.F.A. 8 p. Leet Glen F., Jr., Dear Prudence. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides. Leete William W. Factors Distinguishing the Figure from the Ground in Painting. B.F.A. 38 p. Leete William W. Color Plasticity. [M.F.A.] 41 p. Leggett William A. Color and Techniques in Industrial Design. B.F.A. 9 p. Leonardi Hector J. Humor and Wit in Twentieth Century Painting. M.F.A. 49p. Lerner Judith. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 6 p. Slides. Lettick. Birney Alexander, Honoré Daumier. B.F.A. 21 p. Levers Robert [L.]. An Outline of the Historical Development of Picasso's Art. B.F.A. 12 p.	1935 1970 1955 1957 1951 1955 1970 1942 1952
b. 6, f. 286 b. 6, f. 287 b. 6, f. 288 b. 6, f. 289 b. 6, f. 290 b. 6, f. 291 b. 6, f. 292 b. 6, f. 293 b. 6, f. 294 b. 6, f. 295	Lederer Bertha Van Buren. The Culmination of Sienese Art in the Work of Simone Martini. B.F.A. 8 p. Leet Glen F., Jr., Dear Prudence. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides. Leete William W. Factors Distinguishing the Figure from the Ground in Painting. B.F.A. 38 p. Leete William W. Color Plasticity. [M.F.A.] 41 p. Leggett William A. Color and Techniques in Industrial Design. B.F.A. 9 p. Leonardi Hector J. Humor and Wit in Twentieth Century Painting. M.F.A. 49p. Lerner Judith. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 6 p. Slides. Lettick. Birney Alexander, Honoré Daumier. B.F.A. 21 p. Levers Robert [L.]. An Outline of the Historical Development of Picasso's Art. B.F.A. 12 p. Levine Saul. The Historical Role of the Isms in Painting. [B.F.A.] 13 p.	1935 1970 1955 1957 1951 1955 1970 1942 1952

b. 6, f. 298	Lewis C. Stanley. [Untitled portfolio] M.F.A. 29 p.	1966
b. 6, f. 299	Leydenfrost Robert J. An Approach to Today. B.F.A. 14 p.	1951
b. 6, f. 300	Liguori Victor. The Role of Intentionality in the Creative Process: An Inquiry into the Way Cognitive Union is Realized in the Experience of the Artist. M.F.A. 56 p.	1956
b. 6, f. 301	Linder Ronald H. Insights toward the Understanding of my Work. M.F.A. 22 p. Portfolio	1967
b. 6, f. 302	Lloyd George O. Notes on my Painting. M.F.A. 5 p. Slides.	1969
b. 6, f. 303	Lo Monaco Louis Frank. An Investigation in the Field of Color Etching. B.F.A. 19 p.	1957
b. 6, f. 304	Loomis Dana A. Cubism B.F.A. 20 p.	1951
b. 6, f. 305	Loomis Henry Luther. The Yale years M.F.A. 10 p. Slides.	1968
b. 6, f. 306	Lorenzini Eldora Pauline. Andrea Mantegna. B.F.A. 17 p.	1944
	A copy of this material is available in digital form from Manuscripts and Archives. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access to the digital copy.	
b. 6, f. 307	Lorenzini Eldora Pauline. The Revival of Surrealism in Painting. M.F.A. 89 p.	1945
	A copy of this material is available in digital form from Manuscripts and Archives. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access to the digital copy.	
b. 6, f. 308	Lourie Herbert Solomon. The Bonampak Murals (Room #1) M.F.A.32 p.	1951
b. 6, f. 309	Lucca Joseph S. The Bodoni Type Face. M.F.A. 38 p.	1956
b. 6, f. 310	Lukosius Richard B. Modern Glass. B.F.A. 7 p.	1948
b. 6, f. 311	Lyon George Cecil. Pablo Picasso Ruiz. B.F.A. 13 p.	1941
b. 6, f. 312	Lytle Richard. The Development of a Triform Inspired by Dante's <i>Divine Comedy</i> . B.F.A. 37 p. Portfolio	1957
b. 6, f. 313	McCormick Robert [J.]. Fiorenzo di Lorenzo. [B.F.A.] 12 p.	1936
b. 6, f. 314	McCracken William Chave. Seurat: A Reconsideration of his work. [B.A. (1943)]. 127 p.	1942
b. 6, f. 315	McCracken William Wier Miskimmon. A Few Examples of Cycles of Taste in Art of the Public and the Influence of Such on the Artist. B.F.A. 12 p.	1931
b. 6, f. 316	McCullough Joseph Warren. Some Attitudes and Opinions and the Resultant Uses of Color. M.F.A. 46 p.	1951
b. 7 , f. 317	Mach John Joseph. Gold in Manuscript Illumination. B.F.A. 17 p.	1945
b. 7, f. 318	MacLennan Mary E. Modern Glass and Its Decorative Uses.[B.F.A.]. 8 p.	1943
b. 7, f. 319	Maconachy Henry D. After the Art School [B.F.A.]. 10 p.	1928
	McVeigh Maude Phelps See: box 5, folder 235	

b. 7, f. 320	Maisel Jay N. A Paper Concerning the Effect of Religion and Culture on the Formal Aspects of Primitive Negro Sculpture. B.F.A. 50 p.	1953
b. 7, f. 321	Majewski Laurence James. Some Observations in the Conservation of Works of Art M.F.A. 54 p.	1954
b. 7, f. 322	Malone Robert A. An Inquiry into the Nature of the Aesthetic Experience B.F.A. [1952] 11 p.	1951
b. 7, f. 323	Mandel William H. Painting in Modern Architecture. B.F.A. 14 p.	1953
b. 7, f. 324	Marchese John Sebastian. An Analytical Criticism of the Contemporary Artist. B.F.A. 9 p.	1943
b. 7, f. 325	Marcus Marilyn. Cezannes [sic] Water Colors B.F.A. 43 p.	1952
b. 7, f. 326	Marcus Nina. Planning versus Creation in my work. M.F.A. 6 p.	1969
b. 7, f. 327-379	Markman Ronald. A Sense of Nonsense in Art B.F.A. 51 p.	1957
b. 7, f. 330	Marossi Ruth. Symbolism and Art: An Analysis of the Writings of Susanne K. Langer and Charles K. Ogden. B.F.A. 25 p.	1954
b. 7, f. 331	Marriott William Allen. Concerning my work: 1965-1967 M.F.A. 8 p. Slides.	1967
b. 7, f. 332	Marshall Alice. [Untitled portfolio]. M.F.A. 14 p.	1965
b. 7, f. 333	Martin Willa Gray. The Grotesque in Christian Art. [B.F.A.].16 p.	1936
b. 7, f. 334	Matsumoto Georgia. A Personal Essay on my work M.F.A. 13 p. Slides.	1968
b. 7, f. 335	Matt John. The Progression of my Sculptural Ideas 1965-1968. M.F.A. 21 p. Portfolio.	1968
b. 7, f. 335 b. 7, f. 336	Matt John. The Progression of my Sculptural Ideas 1965-1968. M.F.A. 21 p. Portfolio. Matz Elisabeth. Pen Drawing B.F.A. 13 p.	1968 undated
b. 7 , f. 336	Matz Elisabeth. Pen Drawing B.F.A. 13 p.	undated
b. 7, f. 336 b. 7, f. 337	Matz Elisabeth. Pen Drawing B.F.A. 13 p. Maxim Doris. Fresco Painting [B.F.A.] 16 p.	undated
b. 7, f. 336 b. 7, f. 337 b. 7, f. 338	Matz Elisabeth. Pen Drawing B.F.A. 13 p. Maxim Doris. Fresco Painting [B.F.A.] 16 p. Meinke Henry J. Frontality in Piero Della Francesca's Work B.F.A. 11 p.	undated 1940 1932
b. 7, f. 336 b. 7, f. 337 b. 7, f. 338 b. 7, f. 339	Matz Elisabeth. Pen Drawing B.F.A. 13 p. Maxim Doris. Fresco Painting [B.F.A.] 16 p. Meinke Henry J. Frontality in Piero Della Francesca's Work B.F.A. 11 p. Melendy Barbara. Paul Cezanne B.F.A. 10 p.	undated 1940 1932 1941
b. 7, f. 336 b. 7, f. 337 b. 7, f. 338 b. 7, f. 339 b. 7, f. 340	Matz Elisabeth. Pen Drawing B.F.A. 13 p. Maxim Doris. Fresco Painting [B.F.A.] 16 p. Meinke Henry J. Frontality in Piero Della Francesca's Work B.F.A. 11 p. Melendy Barbara. Paul Cezanne B.F.A. 10 p. Melson Holland Roberts. The Early Work of Alvin Lustig 1937-1943. M.F.A. 16 P.	undated 1940 1932 1941 1958
b. 7, f. 336 b. 7, f. 337 b. 7, f. 338 b. 7, f. 339 b. 7, f. 340 b. 7, f. 341	Matz Elisabeth. Pen Drawing B.F.A. 13 p. Maxim Doris. Fresco Painting [B.F.A.] 16 p. Meinke Henry J. Frontality in Piero Della Francesca's Work B.F.A. 11 p. Melendy Barbara. Paul Cezanne B.F.A. 10 p. Melson Holland Roberts. The Early Work of Alvin Lustig 1937-1943. M.F.A. 16 P. Menconi Ralph [J.]. An Inquiry into Modern Sculpture B.F A. 15 p. Messer Clarissa. Cubism and Modern Architecture: And their Use of Space B.F.A.15	undated 1940 1932 1941 1958
b. 7, f. 336 b. 7, f. 337 b. 7, f. 338 b. 7, f. 339 b. 7, f. 340 b. 7, f. 341 b. 7, f. 342	Matz Elisabeth. Pen Drawing B.F.A. 13 p. Maxim Doris. Fresco Painting [B.F.A.] 16 p. Meinke Henry J. Frontality in Piero Della Francesca's Work B.F.A. 11 p. Melendy Barbara. Paul Cezanne B.F.A. 10 p. Melson Holland Roberts. The Early Work of Alvin Lustig 1937-1943. M.F.A. 16 P. Menconi Ralph [J.]. An Inquiry into Modern Sculpture B.F A. 15 p. Messer Clarissa. Cubism and Modern Architecture: And their Use of Space B.F.A.15 p.	undated 1940 1932 1941 1958 1939
b. 7, f. 336 b. 7, f. 337 b. 7, f. 338 b. 7, f. 339 b. 7, f. 340 b. 7, f. 341 b. 7, f. 342 b. 7, f. 343	Maxim Doris. Fresco Painting [B.F.A.] 16 p. Meinke Henry J. Frontality in Piero Della Francesca's Work B.F.A. 11 p. Melendy Barbara. Paul Cezanne B.F.A. 10 p. Melson Holland Roberts. The Early Work of Alvin Lustig 1937-1943. M.F.A. 16 P. Menconi Ralph [J.]. An Inquiry into Modern Sculpture B.F A. 15 p. Messer Clarissa. Cubism and Modern Architecture: And their Use of Space B.F.A.15 p. Meyer Philip S. [Untitled portfolio] M.F.A. 15 p.	undated 1940 1932 1941 1958 1939 1943
b. 7, f. 336 b. 7, f. 337 b. 7, f. 338 b. 7, f. 339 b. 7, f. 340 b. 7, f. 341 b. 7, f. 342 b. 7, f. 343	Maxim Doris. Fresco Painting [B.F.A.] 16 p. Meinke Henry J. Frontality in Piero Della Francesca's Work B.F.A. 11 p. Melendy Barbara. Paul Cezanne B.F.A. 10 p. Melson Holland Roberts. The Early Work of Alvin Lustig 1937-1943. M.F.A. 16 P. Menconi Ralph [J.]. An Inquiry into Modern Sculpture B.F.A. 15 p. Messer Clarissa. Cubism and Modern Architecture: And their Use of Space B.F.A.15 p. Meyer Philip S. [Untitled portfolio] M.F.A. 15 p. Michalczyk Casimir. Pattern and Structure in Sculpture B.F.A. 9 p. Milici Salvatore M.	undated 1940 1932 1941 1958 1939 1943
b. 7, f. 336 b. 7, f. 337 b. 7, f. 338 b. 7, f. 339 b. 7, f. 340 b. 7, f. 341 b. 7, f. 342 b. 7, f. 343 b. 7, f. 344	Maxim Doris. Fresco Painting [B.F.A.] 16 p. Meinke Henry J. Frontality in Piero Della Francesca's Work B.F.A. 11 p. Melendy Barbara. Paul Cezanne B.F.A. 10 p. Melson Holland Roberts. The Early Work of Alvin Lustig 1937-1943. M.F.A. 16 P. Menconi Ralph [J.]. An Inquiry into Modern Sculpture B.F.A. 15 p. Messer Clarissa. Cubism and Modern Architecture: And their Use of Space B.F.A.15 p. Meyer Philip S. [Untitled portfolio] M.F.A. 15 p. Michalczyk Casimir. Pattern and Structure in Sculpture B.F.A. 9 p. Millici Salvatore M. See: box 10, folder 541 Mills George V. The Progress of American Sculpture as Exemplified in Various	undated 1940 1932 1941 1958 1939 1943 1965 1940

b. 7, f. 347	Missal Paul. [Untitled] M.F.A. 6 p. Slides.	1967
b. 7, f. 348	Mittell Carl Eugene. Realistic Representation in Florentine Art. [B.F A.] 10 p.	1931
b. 7, f. 349	Moore John J. [Untitled] M.F.A. 8 p. Slides	1968
b. 7, f. 350	Moore Julius M. Jehan Foucquet [B.F.A.] 11 p.	1938
b. 7, f. 351	Morley Marjorie Elizabeth. Appreciation of Sculptural Composition B.F.A. 19 p.	1939
b. 7, f. 352	Morris Edward Donald. Drapery in Painting: A Discussion Based on Examples from the Work of the Byzantine Period, Giotto, Carlo Crivelli, and Dürer. B.F.A. 19 p.	1945
b. 7, f. 353	Morris F. Michael. Three-Dimensional Disorientation M.F.A. 23 p. Portfolio.	1967
b. 7, f. 354	Moskal Kathleen [A.]. Painting Thesis. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides.	[1969?]
b. 7, f. 355	Mosman Warren T. The Return of Sculpture to Architecture? B.F.A. 10 p.	1930
b. 7 , f. 356	Moylan Katherine z. Antonione Bourdelle: Sculptor, Poet and Philosopher B.F.A. 12 p.	1931
b. 7 , f. 357	Mulliken Eleanor. Gardens and Garden Sculpture B.F.A. 10 p.	1936
b. 7, f. 358	Murata Nancy Silvia. Remarks on my Painting M.F.A. 7 p Slides	1967
b. 7, f. 359	Murphy Charles E. Experiments with the Color Photogram B.F.A. 17 p.	1958
b. 7, f. 360	Mutz Tisdale Lawrence. A Painting Treatise about Sandro Botticelli B.F.A. 17 p	1939
b. 7 , f. 361	Myers Amy [G.]. Paul Klee B.F.A. 24 p.	1952
b. 7, f. 362	Newell Frances Read. A Future for American Art B.F.A. 8 p.	1940
b. 7, f. 363	Nicholas Vivian. The Influence of the Orient on Western Art [B.F.A.] 9 p.	1936
b. 7, f. 364	Nichols Elliot S. Jr. Investigations into the Form and Meaning of Turner"s Compositions B.F.A. 42 p.	1957
b. 7, f. 365	Nicholson Emrich. The Renaissance and Today [B.F.A.] 13 p.	1936
b. 7 , f. 366	North Lois. The Reconstruction of the Nike of Doura-Europos and Graeco-Parthian Painting in General B.F.A. 13 p.	1930
b. 7 , f. 367	Oberle Roger Alan. Landscape Thesis. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides.	1968
b. 7, f. 368	O"Connell Hilda. [Untitled] M.F.A. 11 p. Slides	1969
b. 7, f. 369	Offner Elliot M. The Nature of Childrens [sic] Painting in the Four, Five, and Six Year Age Group. B.F.A. 18 p.	1953
b. 7, f. 370	Ohlms Hugo. Early Christian and Byzantine Art B.F.A. 24 p.	1933
b. 7, f. 371	Pacelli Vincent. Thesis on Stained Glass [B.F.A.] 8 p.	1938
b. 7, f. 372	Pacelli William Gaetano. Casting B.F.A. 13 p.	1948
b. 7, f. 373	Paier Edward Theodore Jr. Peter Breugel the Elder B.F.A. 14 p.	1941
b. 7, f. 374	Pappas Mitchel Nicholas. Modern Mexicans B.F.A. 15 p.	1941

b. 7, f. 375	Pappas Mitchel Nicholas. The Technique of Buon-Fresco M.F.A.[1948] 51 p.	1947
b. 7, f. 376-377	Parker Ann Russell. The Esthetic Use of the Functional Properties of Photography B.F.A. 75 p.	1956
b. 7, f. 378	Parker Patricia. Perceptual Characteristics of Line Examined in Relation to Selected Compositions by Cezanne. B.F.A. 39 p.	1955
b. 7, f. 379	Parrino George. Notes M.F.A. 42 p. Slides.	1970
b. 7, f. 380	Patterson Dorothea. Chinese Painting in the T"ang Dynasty [B.F.A.] 10 p.	1936
b. 7, f. 381	Pattison Abbott Lawrence. Art and Beauty B.F.A. 11 p.	1939
b. 7, f. 382	Paul Daniel A. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 5 p. Slides.	1967
b. 7, f. 383	Pease Raymond [S.]. Paolo Uccello B.F.A. 10 p.	1933
b. 8, f. 384	Perlmutter Julius. The Four Seasons: A Study in Depiction in Fresco. B.F.A. 63 p.	1957
b. 8, f. 385	Petryn Andrew Fred. Gold Work B.F.A. 20 p.	1943
b. 8, f. 386	Pierson William Harvey Jr. The Minoan Frescoes at Knossos. M.F.A. 32 p.	1936
b. 8, f. 387	Pindell Howardena Doreen. Problems Encountered and Posed in my Development as a Painter M.F.A. 9 p. Slides	1967
b. 8, f. 388	Piskoti James. [Untitled] M.F.A. 15 p.Slides.	1969
b. 8, f. 389	Pleason Morris. The Educational Value of Medieval Sculpture. B.F.A. 22 p.	1932
b. 8, f. 390	Popolizio Vincent J. The Symphonic Structure of the Far Eastern Hand Scroll as Exemplified in Sesschu's [sic] Spring and Autumn Land-scape M.F.A. 24 p.	1948
b. 8, f. 391	Prevo George J. Direction B.F.A. 7 p.	1951
b. 8, f. 392	Prince Stephanie. An Analysis of Northern European Art. B.F.A. 17 p.	1936
b. 8, f. 393	Przepiorka Emil James. Tintoretto: Jacopo Robusti, 1518-1594. 11 p.	1939
b. 8, f. 394	Pullman [James] Chris[topher]. Problem: Develop a Comprehensive Signing Program for the Yale School of Art and Architecture.[B.F.A.? M.F.A.?] 15 p.	1966
b. 8, f. 395	Quackenbush David S. Mont-Saint-Michel, Normandy B.F.A. 28 p.	1951
b. 8, f. 396	Quackenbush David S. William Caxton, The First English Printer, his Life and Production. M.F.A. 70 p.	1954
b. 8, f. 397	Qually Ingolf J. Progress and Art. B.F.A. 13 p.	1942
b. 8, f. 398	Qually Ingolf J. Painting in Egg Tempera. M.F.A., 42 p.	1947
b. 8, f. 399	Rabinowitz Harold W. A Study of Space Concepts in the 20th Century. B.F.A. 48 p.	1951
b. 8, f. 399 b. 8, f. 400	Rabinowitz Harold W. A Study of Space Concepts in the 20th Century. B.F.A. 48 p. Rabinowitz Harold W. A Painter's Approach to Growth-Forms in Nature. M.F.A. 46 p.	

b. 8, f. 402	Raffaele Joseph H. The Hand-made Book of Calligraphy. B.F.A. 22 p.	1956
b. 8, f. 403	Randall T[heodore] A. Formal Beauty. B.F.A. 10 p.	1938
b. 8, f. 404	Reardon Mary A. The Painters [sic] Palette of Materials; Decorative Media of the Present Day. B.F.A. 26 p.	1938
b. 8, f. 405	Reid Sylvia. Research and Experiments in the Use of Polymer Tempera Medium. B.F.A. 26 p.	1955
b. 8, f. 406	Revenson Maxwell. The Desirability of Collaboration between the Architect, Painter, and Sculptor at the Primary Level of Design. B.F.A. 20 p.	1951
b. 8, f. 407	Reynolds Douglas W. Psyho-analysis of Piero di Cosimo. B.F.A. 15 p.	1941
b. 8, f. 408	Reynolds James M. A Comparison of the View points that Produced Murals in the Italian Renaissance and Tang China. B.F.A. 45 p.	1951
b. 8, f. 409	Richardson Terrance A. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 4 p. Slides.	1967
b. 8, f. 410	Richmond G[aylord] D. Leonardo da. Vinci. B.F.A.12 p.	1931
b. 8, f. 411	Rittenberg Lawrence Saul. An Examination of my Artistic Growth. M.F.A. 8 p.	1968
b. 8, f. 412	Robbin Anthony. My Painting M.F.A. 15 p. Slides.	1968
b. 8, f. 413	Roberson Richard E. [Untitled portfolio]. M.F.A. 16 p.	1967
b. 8, f. 414	Robie James Paul and Anthony E. Vander-perk. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 18 p. Slides.	1970
b. 8, f. 415	Robinson Barbara S. El Greco. B.F.A. 12 p.	1940
b. 8 , f. 416	Rogoff Seymour Harold. General Technical Information Pertinent to Use of Poly Vinyl Acetate Emulsions. B.F.A. 36 p.	1952
b. 8, f. 417	Rogoff Seymour Harold. Pictorial Conquest of Plastic Reality. M.F.A. 117 p.	1954
b. 8, f. 418	Rosenberg L[eonard]. With Roots in the Old, a Step toward the New. B.F.A. 24 p.	1951
b. 8, f. 419	Rosenblatt Adolph. Visual Aspects of Pre-Columbian Stamps. B.F.A. 117 p.	1956
b. 8, f. 420	Rosenthal Stephen. Problems in Figure and Landscape Composition. B.F.A. 15 p.	1958
b. 8, f. 421	Rothenberg Joan G. A Personal Essay on my work. M.F.A. 10 p. Slides.	1968
b. 8, f. 422	Roy John A.[Jr.]. Optical Density. B.F.A. 34 p.	[1957?]
b. 8, f. 423	Rubin Irwin. A Study of the Art of the Aborigines of Australia. B.F.A. 34 p.	1953
b. 8, f. 424	Russom J[ohn] Michael. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 2 p. Slides.	[1970?]
b. 8, f. 425	Rust Edwin C. Carl Mills - the Teacher. B.F.A. 12 p.	1936
b. 8, f. 426	Sackstein, Robert [L.]. Toward a Unified Vision through More Effective Symbols. B.F.A. 15 p.	1952
b. 8, f. 427	Sadowy Helen. Color as Used through a Transparent Medium. Glass. B.F.A. 9 p.	1958
b. 9, f. 428	Safran Nora R. Plastic Media for Sculpture. B.F.A. 54 p.	1957

b. 9, f. 429	Saldibar Peter S. The Parthenon. B.F.A. 8 p.	1931
	Sangiamo Albert. Line in Nature and Art: A Comparative Analysis. See: box 11, folder 545	
b. 9, f. 430	Sangiamo Albert. The Outline in Drawing. M.F.A. 74 p.	1957
b. 9, f. 431	Schactman Barry. The Figure in Relation to its Environment. B.F.A. 18 p.	[1958?]
b. 9, f. 432	Schaefer Ernest R. Plaster Casting. B.F.A. 21 p.	1951
b. 9, f. 433	Schappa Shirley. Fabric Printing. B.F.A. 10 p.	1958
b. 9, f. 434	Schecter Robert. A Discussion of my Work: M.F.A. 9 p. Slides.	1969
b. 9, f. 435	Schecter Susan Fortgan. Some Thoughts on my Painting. M.F.A. 17 p. Slides.	1968
b. 9, f. 436	Schiebel Jeaniegray. Flemish Painting of the Fifteenth and Sixteenth Centuries. B.F.A. 10 p. $$	1939
b. 9, f. 437	Schiffrin Herbert [S.]. [Six essays]. M.F.A. 12 p. Slides.	[1968?]
b. 9, f. 438	Schnell John V. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides, portfolio.	1967
b. 9, f. 439	Schreiner Richard. Painting and I. [B.F.A.]. 5 p.	1969
	Schur Leona See: box 2, folder 63 box 2, folder 64	
b. 9, f. 440	Schwartz Lyndell. Thesis on Sienese Painting. B.F.A. 9 p.	1933
b. 9, f. 441	Seckel Paul B. The Art of Ingres and Delacroix: A Contribution toward an Analysis of their Work. M.F.A. 70 p.	1948
b. 9, f. 442	Shapiro Julius. A Study of the Landscape Language of Van Gogh. B.F.A. 16 p.	1958
b. 9, f. 443	Sheil Mary [R.]. Harmony in Painting. B.F.A. 10 p.	1947
b. 9, f. 444	Shuman Morris. Casablanca. M.F.A. 5 p.	1968
	Silvercruys Suzanne See: box 4, folder 160	
b. 9, f. 445	Silverman Harold Y. Design: Renaissance and Contemporary Times. B.F.A. 32 p.	1953
b. 9, f. 446	Simard Stanley B. Propaganda and Painting B.F.A. 10 p.	1937
b. 9, f. 447	Sitton John M. "Duccio di Bouninsegna": The Sienese. B.F.A. 9 p.	1929
b. 9, f. 448	Sklar George John. Art as an Historical Document. B.F.A. 24 p.	1935
b. 9, f. 449	Sklar George John. The Life of Claus Sluter. M.F.A. 33 p.	1937
b. 9, f. 450	Slutzky Bob [Robert]. An Examination of "Actual Surface" in Oil Painting. B.F.A. 12 p.	1952

b. 9 , f. 451	Slutzky Robert. Art, Education, and Gestalt. M.F.A. 37 p.	1954
	A copy of this material is available in digital form from Manuscripts and Archives. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access to the digital copy.	
b. 9, f. 452	Smith Jack Roberts. The Years of Duchamp. B.F.A. 17 p.	1954
b. 9, f. 453	Smith Sally Lou. Modern Stained Glass as a Design Form. B.F.A. 26 p.	1953
b. 9, f. 454	Snowden George H. Augustus St. Gaudens. B.F.A. 6 p.	1926
b. 9, f. 455	Snyder Dennis Ralph. An Evaluation of my Painting Experience. M.F.A. 7 p. Slides.	1968
b. 9, f. 456	Soule George Clifton. A Thesis on the Frescoe Murals in Dartmouth College by Jose Clemente Orozco. B.F.A. 15 p.	1941
b. 9, f. 457	Spaenkuch August. Some Comments on Magazine Illustrations and Illustrators. B.F.A. 15 p.	1924
b. 9, f. 458	Spaulding Warren [D.]. The Intuition Idea in Modern Painting. M.F.A. 50 p.	1950
b. 9, f. 459	Speier Robert Walker. Plastic Space: Its Creation, Perception and Influence on the "de Stijl" Movement. B.F.A. 30 p.	1955
b. 9, f. 460	Speier Robert Walker. Some Aspects of the Influence of Texture on Spatial Effect. M.F.A. 38 p.	1958
b. 9, f. 461	Spillman John Edwin. [Untitled portfolio]. M.F.A. 15 p.	1966
b. 9, f. 462	Stanczak Julian. Spatial Relationships on the Two Dimensional Surface. M.F.A. 55 p. A copy of this material is available in digital form from Manuscripts and Archives. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access to the digital copy.	1956
b. 9, f. 463	Stearns Priscilla. Paolo Veronese (Caliari): Character of Work and Comparison with Other Masters Venetian School. B.F.A. 14 p.	1936
b. 9, f. 464	Steckel Jordan. A Confusion in Concepts. B.F.A. 12 p.	1952
b. 9, f. 465	Steever Edgar Z. [IV]. Considerations of South Mayan Reliefs. B.F.A. 20 p.	1940
b. 9, f. 466	Steever Edgar Z.IV. Mayan Art: Sculptural Developments at Piedras Negras. M.F.A. 83 p.	1941
b. 9, f. 467	Sterling Elizabeth Parks. The Use of Plastics for Color Transparencies. B.F.A. 12 p.	1958
b. 9, f. 468	Sternberg Charlotte [J.]. Concerning the General Characteristics of Chinese Painting up till the End of the T"ang" Dynasty. B.F.A. 16 p.	1942
	Stevenson Mrs. Edward F. See: box 4, folder 160	
b. 9, f. 469	Stewart Jack T. Jr. Pigments and the Medium B.F.A. 44 p.	1951
b. 9, f. 470	Stokes, Franklyn Haven. Fra Angelico B.F.A. 27 p.	1939
b. 9, f. 471	Haven R[ichard] Leonard Jr. [Untitled] M.F.A. 15 p. Slides.	[1969?]

b. 9, f. 472	Stone Ernest Lynn. Botticelli, Renaissance Italian. B.F.A. 20 p.	1936
b. 9, f. 473	Stone Mary Elizabeth. Angelica Kauffmann. B.F.A. 14 p.	1943
b. 9, f. 474	Swenson Rod[eric] B. Flashworks and Fleck Theory M.F.A., 47 p.	[1969?]
b. 9, f. 475	Swift Philip W. Thoughts on a Museum Education B.F.A. 13 p.	1952
b. 9, f. 476	Swift Philip W. Some Aspects of Object Presentation M.F.A. 55 p.	1954
b. 9, f. 477	Swirnoff Lois [C.]. A Study of Masaccio's Form B.F.A. 41 p.	1953
b. 9, f. 478	Swirnoff Lois [C.]. Spatial Aspects of Color M.F.A. 42 p.	1956
b. 9, f. 479	Tanner Sister Mary Bartholomew O. P. Creation Themes and Other Related Works. M.F.A. 11 p. Slides.	1963
b. 9, f. 480	Tauss Charles [J.]. Some Aspects of Early Flemish Paintings and Methods. B.F.A. 22 p.	1952
b. 9, f. 481	Tauss Charles [J.]. The Church of Christ in Chora (Karieh Djami): Notes on the Parecclesion. M.F.A. 63 p.	1955
b. 9, f. 482	Tedeschi Paul V. Giovanni of Fiesole (Fra Angelico). B.F.A. 12 p.	1947
b. 9, f. 483	Tedeschi Paul V. Comparison of the Stylistic Elements in the Landscape Art of Early china for a Possible Redating of the Archer and the Mountain Scene in the Admonitions Scroll. M.F.A. 48 p.	1949
b. 9, f. 484	Tenenbaum Gary Richard. An Essay on Works Executed at Yale University. M.F.A. 16 p. Portfolio.	1967
b. 9, f. 485	Thompson George William. An Iconographical Study. B.F.A. 28 p.	1951
b. 9, f. 486	Thoms Margaret Alison. Albert Pinkham Ryder. B.F.A. 10 p.	1942
b. 9, f. 487	Thomsen Frederick C. The Centaur as Interpreted in Sculpture throughout the Periods. B.F.A. 25 p.	1932
b. 10, f. 488	Thorne Gordon Grand. Some Thoughts on Myself as an Artist, and the Things I Create, and Call Art. M.F.A. 7 p.	[1966?]
b. 10, f. 489	Thorne Thomas. The Technical Methods of Peter Paul Rubens, as Observed in the Painting, Venus and Adonis; in the Metropolitan Museum - New York. B.F.A. 16 p.	1940
b. 10, f. 490	Tobey Alton S. An Introduction to the History and Appreciation of Persian Painting. [B.F.A.] 18 p.	1937
b. 10, f. 491	Tobey Alton [s.]. A Comparison of Two Works of Art as an Expression of their Respective Cultures. M.F.A. [1948]. 85 p.	1947
b. 10, f. 492	Tompkins Alan. On the Development of Drawing from Conventionalism to Naturalism during the Italian Renaissance. B.F.A. 17 p.	1933
b. 10, f. 493	Trussell Philip R. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 12 p. Slides.	1967
b. 10, f. 494	Trussell Ruth R. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 13 p. Slides.	1967

b. 10, f. 495	Tulk Alfred James. The Ultimate Aim of Art. B.F.A. 11 p. See: box 8, folder 414	1923
b. 10, f. 496	Tulk Duncan C. Contemporary Murals. B.F.A. 26 p.	1951
b. 10, f. 497	Valier Biron Frank. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 9 p. Slides.	1969
	Vanderperk Anthony Evert See: box 8, folder 414	
b. 10, f. 498	Van Duzer Clarence E. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 53 p.	1947
b. 10, f. 499	Van Dyk, James. The Book of Isaiah. B.F.A. 25 p.	1957
b. 10, f. 500	Van Esselstyn, Mari-Louise. The X-ray as a Means of Scientific Research in the Field of Painting. B.F.A. 14 p.	1944
b. 10, f. 501	Varsh Vincent J. Persian Miniature Painting Bihzad's Contribution. B.F.A. 16 p.	1948
b. 10, f. 502	Vetos Spiro G. Collaboration. M.F.A. 95 p.	1951
b. 10, f. 503	Voichysonk Bernard Francis. Color Etching. B.F.A. 12 p.	1958
b. 10, f. 504	Wade Jean Elizabeth. Fra Angelico. B.F.A. 20 p	1943
b. 10, f. 505	Walker Clare [V.]. Jehan Foucquet: French Painter and Manuscript Illuminator. B.F.A. 20 p.	1941
b. 10, f. 506	Walker Herbert Brooks. Modalloy: A Contribution to Sculpture. B.F.A. 15 p.	1951
b. 10, f. 507	Waller Richard. The Thesis Statement. M.F.A. 17 p.	1970
b. 10, f. 508	Walther Elsbeth C. National Art Appreciation. B.F.A. 14 p.	1934
b. 10, f. 509	Watson Hubert C. The Art of Illumination. B.F.A. 12 p	1930
b. 10, f. 510	Watson Natalie Comstock. Piero Della Francesca. B.F.A. 15 p	1945
b. 10, f. 511	Waugh Douglas V. The History of Map-Making. B.F.A. 23 p.	1951
b. 10, f. 512	Weatherbee, Francis E. The Horse in Art. B.F.A. 7 p.	1931
b. 10, f. 513	Weinberg Elbert. The Fountain. [M.F.A.] 48 p See also: box 8, folder 19	1955
b. 10, f. 514	Weishar Joseph. Willem de Kooning. B.F.A. 40 p.	1954
b. 10, f. 515	Welles Halsted Sutherland. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 5 p. Slides.	1967
b. 10, f. 516	Wells Lynette Burton. Sculpture as the Materialization of Space. M.F.A. 20 p. Portfolio.	1967
b. 10, f. 517	Wendell Raymond John. Non-Objective Painting. M.F.A. 104 p.	1950
b. 10, f. 518	Wiener Samuel G. Jr. Repetition. B.F.A. 14 p.	1951

b. 10, f. 519	Williams William Thomas Jr. "Houdini's Manual for the Working Artist" or "You too can Use Sherman Williams Kem Hi-Gloss Enamel" or "I Never for Realised it Paid to Shop Auto Insurance:" M.F.A. 13 p.	1968
b. 10, f. 520	Williams Winslow. Form Description in Painting. B.F.A. 15 p.	1941
b. 10, f. 521	Wilson Mark. [Untitled] M.F.A. 5 p. Slides.	1967
b. 10, f. 522	Wilson William W. S. Contemporary Portrait Painting: A Critique. B.F.A. 8 p.	1951
b. 10, f. 523	Wolsky Alan M. The Relationship of Art to Society. B.F.A. 21 p.	1954
b. 10, f. 524	Wonderlick Alfred Leon. [Untitled portfolio]. M.F.A. 33 p.	1965
b. 10, f. 525	Wondriska. William Allen. A Study of the Bauhausand the Conditions Influencing its Existance [sic] and Development. B.F.A. 38 p.	1954
	Wright G[uier] Scott, Jr. See: box 2, folder 80	
b. 10, f. 526	Wright Shirley Gregory (Mrs. Guier Scott Jr.). Approaches to Landscape Water color Painting. B.F.A. 22 p.	1952
b. 10, f. 527	Yanosik Ruth E. The Doctrine, Painters. B.F.A. 15 p.	1949
b. 10, f. 528	Yrizarry John Cameron. The Horse in Twentieth Century Art. B.F.A. 23 p.	1954
b. 10, f. 529	Yue John Kia. Artist's Statement. M.F.A. 6 p. Slides.	1970
b. 10, f. 530	Yura Stephen. The Russian Ikon: Past and Present. B.F.A. 17 p.	1953
b. 10, f. 531	Zaborowski Dennis. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 12 p. Slides.	1968
b. 10, f. 532	Zallinger Jean Day (Mrs. Rudolph F.). Andrea Mantegna. B.F.A. 11 p.	1942
b. 10, f. 533	Zallinger Rudolph F. Modes of Drawing. B.F.A. 13 p.	1942
b. 10, f. 534	Zaretsky Sol. Design Education. B.F.A. 14 p.	1952
b. 10, f. 535	Zelanski Paul. White - Long Loop Uncut, Short Loop Cut. B.F.A. 37 p.	1957
b. 10, f. 536	Ziemann Richard Claude. Stained Glass Experiments. B.F.A. 15 p.	1956
b. 10, f. 537	Zimmermann R[obert] W. The Handwriting of Rubens: Thesis in white. B.F.A. 11 p.	1951
b. 10, f. 538	Zingale Michael. The Spiritual as Revealed Meaning. M.F.A. 5 p. Slides	1967
b. 10, f. 539	Zorthian Jirayr H. Armenian Art and its Influences. B.F.A. 20 p.	1936
b. 10, f. 540	Zuppardi Charles G. [Untitled]. M.F.A. 8 p. Slides.	1969
b. 10, f. 541	Milici Salvatore M. American Architectural Sculpture. B.F.A. 20 p.	1932
b 10 f E 12	Unidentified. The Vision After the Sermon. M.F.A. 77 p.	1962
b. 10, f. 542	Offiderithed. The vision After the Sermon. W.F.A. 77 p.	1702
b. 10, 1. 542 b. 11, f. 544	Forrest Rita Virginia. Design Perception at the Secondary Level. B.F.A. 40 p.	1957

Series II: Master's class projects, 1953-1967

	Architecture, Master's Class, Fall 1966 Edited transcript from tape	e recording
b. 1, f. 1	Seminar #1	1966 October 3
b. 1, f. 2	Seminar #2	1966 October 17
b. 1, f. 2	Post Mortem	1966 October 18
b. 1, f. 3	Seminar #3	1966 October 31
b. 1, f. 4	Seminar #4	1966 November 8
b. 1, f. 5	Seminar #5	1966 November 28
b. 1, f. 6	Seminar #6	1966 December 12
b. 1, f. 7	Seminar #7	1967 January 9
b. 1, f. 8	Seminar #8	
b. 1, f. 8	Review	1967 January
	Art and Architecture, Master's Class	1953-1966
b. 2, f. 9	Abbott, J. Carl (2)	1961-1962
b. 2, f. 9	Alcorn, James	1961-1962
b. 2, f. 9	Anderson, John	1964-1965
b. 2, f. 9	Baggley, Richard H.	1963-1964
b. 2, f. 9	Beeby, Thomas (Team)	1965
b. 2, f. 9	Birkby, N. Phyllis	1964-1965
b. 2, f. 9	Bobrow, Philip David	1960-1961
b. 2, f. 10	Briscoe, Barrie	1966
	Buchanan, George See: box 1, folders 1-2	1960-1961, 1961-1962
b. 2, f. 10	Buchanan, Marvin	1966
b. 2, f. 10	Busselle, Samuel	1963-1964
b. 2, f. 10	Campbell, Richard (3)	1960-1961
b. 2, f. 10	Carroll, Richard (2)	1964-1965, 1966
	Chermayeff, Serge and Tzonis, Alexander	1967
b. 2, f. 10	Chisholm, John	1961-1962

Art and Architecture, Master's Class (continued)

b. 2, f. 11	Conrad, Peter S.	1964-1965
b. 2, f. 11	Cooper, Alexander	1961-1962
b. 2, f. 11	Cox, W.	1960-1961
b. 2, f. 11	Crosby, William	1964-1965
b. 2, f. 11	Damilo, Joan	1966
b. 2, f. 11	David, T. L.	1963-1964
b. 2, f. 11	Digerud, et al	1965
b. 2, f. 11	Dobbins, Michael	1964-1965
b. 2, f. 11	Edwards, Jared	1961-1962
b. 2, f. 11	Engberg, Charles M.	1964-1965
b. 2, f. 12	Faesy, Robert	1962-1963
	Fix, David See: box 1, folders 3-4	1959-1960, 1960-1961
b. 2, f. 12	Foster, Norman	1961-1962
b. 2, f. 12	Foster, Norman and Rogers, Richard	1961-1962
b. 2, f. 12	Galston, John W.	1962-1963
b. 2, f. 12	Glass, Christopher (2)	1964-1965
b. 2, f. 12	Gluck, Peter L.	1962-1963
b. 2, f. 12	Golz, Lawrence	1964-1965
b. 2, f. 12	Goody, Marvin E.	1953
b. 2, f. 12	Gorman, Robert (3) See: box 9, folder 23	1962-1963, 1966
b. 2, f. 13	Gottschalk, Peter M.	1964-1965
b. 2, f. 13	Gottschalk, Peter M. and Morton, David C.	1964-1965
b. 2, f. 13	Gross, Frank	1966
b. 2, f. 13	Guthrie, R. Larason	1961-1962
	Gwathmey, Charles (3) See: box 1, folders 5-7	1960-1961, 1961-1962
b. 2, f. 13	Hadley, Glen	1966
b. 2, f. 14	Hagenah, Charles (3)	1961-1962, 1962-1963

Harter, Michael See: box 1, folder 8 1961 1962 Hartwy, Joshua 1961-1962 1960-1961 1960-1961 1960-1961 1960-1961 1960-1961 1960-1963 1960-1963 1962	b. 2, f. 14	Hansen, Margaret (2)	1961-1962
Hatami, M. See: box 1, folder 9 1960-1961			1961
See: box 1, folder 9 b. 2, f. 14 Hersey, William 1963-1964 b. 2, f. 14 Heyne, Pamela 1962-1963 b. 2, f. 14 Hipp, Gail 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 15 Hockaday, Peter 1961 b. 3, f. 15 Hoppner, Peter 1962-1963 b. 3, f. 15 Hosford, Charles D. (3) 1961-1962, 1963 b. 3, f. 15 Houston, Andre F. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 15 Ide, Kazu 1966 b. 3, f. 15 Islam, M. 1961 b. 3, f. 16 Johnson, Edward T. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kaji, et al 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1960-1961 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17		Harvey, Joshua	1961-1962
b. 2, f. 14 Heyne, Pamela 1962-1963 b. 2, f. 14 Hipp, Gail 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 15 Hockaday, Peter 1961 b. 3, f. 15 Hoppner, Peter 1962-1963 b. 3, f. 15 Hosford, Charles D. (3) 1961-1962, 1963 b. 3, f. 15 Houston, Andre F. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 15 Islam, M. 1961 b. 3, f. 15 Jacobs, Lawrence R. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Johnson, Edward T. 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962, 1961, 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962, 1961, 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Marks, Robert 1961-1962, 1961, 1964-1965			1960-1961
b. 2, f. 14 Hipp, Gail 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 15 Hockaday, Peter 1961 b. 3, f. 15 Hoppner, Peter 1962-1963 b. 3, f. 15 Hosford, Charles D. (3) 1961-1962, 1963 b. 3, f. 15 Houston, Andre F. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 15 Ide, Kazu 1966 b. 3, f. 15 Islam, M. 1961 b. 3, f. 15 Jacobs, Lawrence R. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Johnson, Edward T. 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 16 Kaji, et al 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1960-1961 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966-1961 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962	b. 2, f. 14	Hersey, William	1963-1964
b. 3, f. 15 Hockaday, Peter 1961 b. 3, f. 15 Hoppner, Peter 1962-1963 b. 3, f. 15 Hosford, Charles D. (3) 1961-1962, 1963 b. 3, f. 15 Houston, Andre F. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 15 Ide, Kazu 1966 b. 3, f. 15 Islam, M. 1961 b. 3, f. 15 Jacobs, Lawrence R. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Johnson, Edward T. 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 16 Kaji, et al 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kinoshita, Gene 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lee, John 1961-1962, 1961 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1961-1962, 1961 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962	b. 2, f. 14	Heyne, Pamela	1962-1963
b. 3, f. 15 Hoppner, Peter 1962-1963 b. 3, f. 15 Hosford, Charles D. (3) 1961-1962, 1963 b. 3, f. 15 Houston, Andre F. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 15 Ide, Kazu 1966 b. 3, f. 15 Islam, M. 1961 b. 3, f. 15 Jacobs, Lawrence R. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Johnson, Edward T. 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kinoshita, Gene 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1960-1961 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962	b. 2, f. 14	Hipp, Gail	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 15 Hosford, Charles D. (3) 1961-1962, 1963 b. 3, f. 15 Houston, Andre F. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 15 Ide, Kazu 1966 b. 3, f. 15 Islam, M. 1961 b. 3, f. 15 Jacobs, Lawrence R. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Johnson, Edward T. 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 16 Kaji, et al 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kinoshita, Gene 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1960-1961 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962, 1961	b. 3, f. 15	Hockaday, Peter	1961
b. 3, f. 15 Houston, Andre F. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 15 Ide, Kazu 1966 b. 3, f. 15 Islam, M. 1961 b. 3, f. 15 Jacobs, Lawrence R. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Johnson, Edward T. 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 16 Kaji, et al 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kinoshita, Gene 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1960-1961 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966-1961 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962, 1961	b. 3, f. 15	Hoppner, Peter	1962-1963
b. 3, f. 15 Ide, Kazu 1966 b. 3, f. 15 Islam, M. 1961 b. 3, f. 15 Jacobs, Lawrence R. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Johnson, Edward T. 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 16 Kaji, et al 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kinoshita, Gene 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1960-1961 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962, 1961	b. 3, f. 15	Hosford, Charles D. (3)	1961-1962, 1963
b. 3, f. 15 Islam, M. 1961 b. 3, f. 15 Jacobs, Lawrence R. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Johnson, Edward T. 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 16 Kaji, et al 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kinoshita, Gene 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1960-1961 Lee, John See: box 1, folders 10-11 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962, 1961, 1961-1962, 1961	b. 3, f. 15	Houston, Andre F.	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 15 Jacobs, Lawrence R. 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Johnson, Edward T. 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 16 Kaji, et al 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kinoshita, Gene 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1960-1961 Lee, John See: box 1, folders 10-11 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962	b. 3, f. 15	lde, Kazu	1966
b. 3, f. 16 Johnson, Edward T. 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 16 Kaji, et al 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kinoshita, Gene 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1960-1961 Lee, John See: box 1, folders 10-11 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962, 1961, 1961-1962, 1961, 1963-1964	b. 3, f. 15	Islam, M.	1961
b. 3, f. 16 Kaji, et al 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kinoshita, Gene 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1960-1961 Lee, John 1961-1962, 1961 See: box 1, folders 10-11 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962, 1961, 1963-1964	b. 3, f. 15	Jacobs, Lawrence R.	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 16 Kimura, Seinosuke (2) 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 16 Kinoshita, Gene 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1960-1961 Lee, John 1961-1962, 1961 See: box 1, folders 10-11 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962, 1961, 1963, 1964, 1963, 1961, 1963, 1964, 1963, 1961, 1961, 1963, 1961, 1963, 1961, 1963, 1961, 1963, 1961, 1963, 1961, 1961, 1963, 1961, 1961, 1963, 1961, 1961, 1963, 1961, 1963, 1961, 1961, 1963, 1961, 1961, 1963, 1961, 1	b. 3, f. 16	Johnson, Edward T.	1963-1964
b. 3, f. 16 Kinoshita, Gene 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1960-1961 Lee, John 1961-1962, 1961 See: box 1, folders 10-11 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962, 1961,	b. 3, f. 16	Kaji, et al	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 16 Kroeger, Keith 1961-1962 b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) 1960-1961 Lee, John 1961-1962, 1961 See: box 1, folders 10-11 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962, 1961,	b. 3, f. 16	Kimura, Seinosuke (2)	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 16 Lange, Neil A. de H. (3) Lee, John See: box 1, folders 10-11 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962, 1961, 1963, 1964	b. 3, f. 16	Kinoshita, Gene	1961-1962
Lee, John See: box 1, folders 10-111961-1962, 1961b. 3, f. 17Leiding, Gelinda1966b. 3, f. 17Liacas, Walter (2)1963-1964b. 3, f. 17Lo, Ching-Ning1964-1965b. 3, f. 17Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan1964-1965b. 3, f. 17MacLean, Charles1961-1962Marks, Robert1961-1962, 1961, 1963, 1964, 1963	b. 3, f. 16	Kroeger, Keith	1961-1962
See: box 1, folders 10-11 b. 3, f. 17 Leiding, Gelinda 1966 b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962, 1961, 1962, 1961, 1962	b. 3, f. 16	Lange, Neil A. de H. (3)	1960-1961
b. 3, f. 17 Liacas, Walter (2) 1963-1964 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962, 1961,			1961-1962, 1961
b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962, 1961,	b. 3, f. 17	Leiding, Gelinda	1966
b. 3, f. 17 Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan 1964-1965 b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962, 1961,	b. 3, f. 17	Liacas, Walter (2)	1963-1964
b. 3, f. 17 MacLean, Charles 1961-1962 Marks, Robert 1961-1962, 1961, 1963, 1963	b. 3 , f. 17	Lo, Ching-Ning	1964-1965
Marks, Robert 1961-1962, 1961,	b. 3 , f. 17	Lo, Ching-Ning and David B. Ryan	1964-1965
10/2 10/2	b. 3, f. 17	MacLean, Charles	1961-1962

Art and Architecture, Master's Class (continued)

b. 3, f. 18	Metz, Donald A. (4)	1962-1963, 1964-1965
b. 3, f. 18	Michael, Gary L. (2)	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 18	Miller, Bruce K. (3)	1963-1964, 1964-1965
b. 3, f. 19	Miller, Robert M.	1962-1963, 1963-1964
b. 3, f. 19	Mitsui, Mamoru	1962-1963
b. 3, f. 19	Mittelstadt, Robert J.	1961-1962, 1963
b. 3, f. 19	Moore, B.	1961
b. 3, f. 19	Moore, Bill	1966?
b. 3, f. 19	Morton, David C.	1963-1964, 1964-1965
b. 3, f. 20	Nagy, Ernest	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 20	Nakasuji, Osamu (2)	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 20	Naladalakar, Sudha	1966
b. 3, f. 20	Natkin, Kenneth R.	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 20	Noga, Yuji	1964-1965
	Ormsby, Charles See: box 1, folder 15	1961
b. 3, f. 20	Paranjpe, Subhash (2)	1961-1962
b. 3, f. 20	Pearce, John I.	1963-1964
b. 3, f. 21	Peterson, Steen	1966
b. 3, f. 21	Pierce, Gifford	1962-1963
b. 3, f. 21	Pittarelli, Emilio (4)	1963-1964, 1964-1965
b. 3, f. 21	Pleuthner, Charles M.(3)	1962-1963, 1964-1965
b. 3, f. 22	Purves, Alexander	1963-1964
	Robertson, J. see: box 1, folder 16	1959-1960
b. 3, f. 22	Roth, David	1961-1962
b. 3, f. 22	Roy, Charles	1962-1963
b. 3, f. 22	Ryan, David B.	1963-1964

b. 3, f. 22	St. Martin, John W.	1963-1964
b. 3, f. 22	Sarli, Irini	1963-1964
b. 3, f. 22	Scheyhing, Ernest	1961-1962
	Scutt, D. (3) See: box 1, folders 17-19	1959-1960, 1961
b. 3, f. 23	Sellers, David E. (3)	1961-1962, 1963-1964
b. 3, f. 23	Sheriff, Wallace (4)	1960-1961, 1961
b. 3, f. 23	Simpson, Barry	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 24	Smith III, W. Mason	1962-1963, 1963-1964
b. 3, f. 24	Stern, Robert A. M.	1965
b. 3, f. 24	Sze, Chiu-Ming (2)	1961-1962
b. 3, f. 24	Thorbeck, Duane (3)	1960-1961
b. 3, f. 25	Tigerman, Stanley	1959-1960, 1960-1961
b. 3, f. 25	Todd, Leonard M. (2)	1963-1964
b. 3, f. 25	Tso, Roland	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 26	Tzonis, Alexander	1961-1962
b. 3, f. 26	Tzonis, A.	1967
b. 3, f. 26	Walker, Lester	1966
b. 3, f. 26	Watson, Donald	1961-1962
b. 3, f. 26	Weintraub, Miles	1961-1962
b. 3, f. 27	Whitaker, Craig	1962-1963
b. 3, f. 27	Wight, David	1964
b. 3, f. 27	Wu, Ming	1961-1962
b. 3, f. 27	Yamashita, Tsukasa	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 27	Yanik, John (2)	1961-1962
b. 3, f. 28	Yegul, Fikret	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 28	Yokota, Takemi	1964-1965
b. 3, f. 28	Zimmerman, Robert (2)	1961-1962, 1963

Series III: Theses and research papers, 1934, 1943-1977

b. 3, f. 1-2	Adelberg, Marion. Zen Influence in Japanese Painting: A Study in Iconography. M.A. (HA) 123 p.	1965
b. 3, f. 3-4	Agee, William C.,. Raymond Duchamp-Villon (1876-1918) Vol. I&II. M.A. (HA) 126 p.	1963
b. 3, f. 5	Ahmed, Najmuddin,. Village India. M.C.P. 65 p.	1960
b. 3, f. 6	Anderson, John,. U-Bag, The Urban Renewal Game for the Whole. M. Arch. 38 p.	1968
b. 3, f. 7	Averill, Louise. The Architectural Element in Romanesque Painting: A Study of French Murals in the Loire Region. M.A. 49 p.	undated
b. 3, f. 8	Bandelin, Susan Ball. André Derain's Figural Paintings and Sculpture, 1905-1910: A Re-examination. Ph.D. 133 p.	undated
b. 3, f. 9	Bayard, Jane H. <i>La Bella Mano</i> : Dante Gabriel Rosetti and the Tradition of the Erotic Altarpiece. M.A. (HA) 78 p.	1976
b. 3, f. 10	Bemis, Margaret. Planning Methodology for the Small, Northeastern Town. Essay: C.P.	1953
b. 3, f. 11	Benedikt, Michael L. The Information Field: A Theoretical and Empirical Approach to the Distribution and Transfer of Information in the Physical Environment. M.E.D. 165 p.	1975
b. 3, f. 12	Bershen, Wanda. The Films of Maya Deren Dept. Paper. 98 p.	1971
b. 3, f. 13	Betchaku, Yasuko. Three Undated Sets of "The Eight Views of the Hsiao and Hsiang" by Ike no Taiga (1723-1776). M.A. (HA) 96 p.	1975
b. 3, f. 14-15	Birnholz, Alan C. El Lissitzky: Proun. Vol. I & II. Dept. Paper. (HA) 139 p.	1969
b. 3, f. 16-17	Blau, Eve Marion. Ruskinian Gothic: The Architecture of Deane and Woodward 1852-1861. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 197 p.	1974
b. 3, f. 18-19	Blum, Pamela Z. A Study of the Thirteenth-Century Sculptures in the Spandrels of the Blind Arcade of the Salisbury Cathedral Chapter-house. Vol. I. M.A. (HA) [Vol. II missing] Vol II AVALIABLE ON FILM HM 207	1968
b. 3, f. 20-21	Bohan, P.J. The Early Colonial Architecture of Farmington, Connecticut. M.A. (HA) 140 p.	1957
b. 3, f. 22	Bowles, Edmund A. Burgundian Art at the Ducal Court (1363-1467). M.A. (HA) 132 p.	1951
b. 4, f. 23-25	Brett-Smith, Sarah Catherine. Bokolanfini Signs: Their Origin and Significance. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 163 p.	1975
b. 4, f. 26	Brilliant, Richard. A New Look at the Ara Pacis Augustae. M.A. (HA) 48 p.	1956
b. 4, f. 27	Brooks, H. Allen, Jr.,. Leopold Eidlitz (1823-1908) M.A. (HA) 37 p.	1955
b. 4, f. 28-31	Brown, Aimée Bertha,. Vorticism: Manifestoes and Manifestations, 1912-1917. Vol. I & II M.A. (HA) 242 p.	1963
b. 4, f. 32-34	Brown, David A.,. Uccello's Battle-pieces for the Medici Palace. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 190 p.	1967

Dep	own, Jack Perry. The Duesseldorf School and American Painting, 1850-1865. pt. Paper. (HA) 56 p.	1970
b. 4, f. 39-40 Brow	р.: тарет. (тт.) 30 р.	
	own, Marilyn R. Uccello's Pictorial Space. M.A. (HA) 149 p.	1974
b. 4, f. 41 Bruz 125	izelius, Caroline A.,. Central Plan Churches and Chapels in Romanesque France. p.	1974
Ame	nnell, Peter. The Critical Decade: A Study of the Photography of England and nerica between the Two London Exhibitions of 1851 and 1862. Vol, I & II M.A. A) 130 p	1963
b. 4, f. 44 Can	meron, John B. The Early Gothic Screenwall. M.A. (HA) 94 p.	1962
	meron, Vivian P. An Ivory Relief in the Trier Cathedral Treasury. Vol. I & II. M.A. A) 131 p.	1965
b. 5, f. 47 Can	mfield, William Arnett. "La Section d"Or". M.A. (HA) 154 p.	1961
	mpus Philippe F. An Inquiry into a Research Method of Cognition Processes of chitectural Spaces. M.E.D., 137 p.	1974
	rlson Eric Gustav. Religious Architecture in Normandy 911-1000. Vol. I.&II. M.A. A) 159 p.	1965
b. 5, f. 51 Carr	rroll Richard. Restoration Department, Studies.7 p.	1953-1954
	rroll S.C. Retail Center Waterbury. B. Arch. e: box 3, folder 5	1943
	staneda Hernan. Farmer's Market and the Integral Needs of Infrastructure of mmercialization for Metropolitan Area of Lima. Vol. I & II. M.C.P. 247 p.	1971
b. 5, f. 55 Cas	steras, Susan P. Susan MacDowell Eakins: 1851-1938. M.A. (HA) 60 p.	1973
	afee, Richard S. Edward Tuckerman Potter and Mark Twain: An Architect and client. Vol. I.& II. M A. (HA) 168 p.	1963
	ermayeff, Serge and Tzonis, Alexander. Advanced Studies in Urban vironments: Toward an Urban Model. Study by Master Class in Architecture. 6 p.	1967
	rk Mary Jane. "Twin Pines and Level Distance". A Landscape Painting by Chao eng-Fu. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 128 p.	1976
· ·	rke John R. The Portrait Iconography of Germanicus and Drusus the Younger. I-III. Dept. Paper (HA) 124 p.	1969
	e, Ralph T. The Rockefeller Building by Knox and Elliot: A Document of Louis livan's Influence in Cleveland, Ohio. M.A. (HA) 60 p.	1956
	hen, Harriet. Decision-making in Urban Renewal. A Case Study in Citizen ticipation. M.C.P. 113 p.	1966

	Collins Bradford R. Jr. Studies in Manet Iconography of the 1860"s. Vol. I & II. Dept. Paper (HA) 127 p. See: box 2, folders 1-2	1969
b. 6, f. 67	Cousins Robert H. A Tri-state Scenic Road. M.C.F. 64 p.	1960
	Cutler John B. Sachem's Wood: An Early Example of the Greek Revival in American Domestic Architecture. Vol. I & II. See: box 4, folders 6-7	1963
	Dant Noel. A Physical Plan for the New Haven Sub-urban Region, Conn. M. Arch 380 p. See: box 2, folder 3	1946
b. 6, f. 68	Davis E. Fletcher. Variables Affecting Mass Transit Usage. M.C.P. 38 p.	1958
b. 6, f. 69	Davis, Sam. Study on Architecture Education and Yale Masters of Architecture Curriculum Proposal. M.E.D. 36 p.	1971
b. 6, f. 70-71	Davison Mary C. Isaia Da Pisa and Roman Aesthetic Ideals of the Quattrocento. M.A. (HA) 134 p.	1959
b. 6, f. 72	Del Gais Deborah. The Problem of the Sanguszko Tent. Dept. Paper. (HA) 79 p.	1970
b. 6, f. 73-74	D'Oench Ellen Gates. Arthur Davis, the Early Years. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 125 p.	1976
b. 6, f. 75-77	Donnelly Marion Card. New England Meeting Houses in the 17th Century. Vol. I-III. Ph.D.? p.	1956
b. 6, f. 78	Drapeau Jeanne. The Great Cross of Abbot Suger at Saint-Denis. M.A. (HA) 64 p.	1958
b. 6, f. 79	Druick Douglas W. Cézanne, Vollard, and Lithography: The Ottawa Maquette for the "Large Bathers" Colour Lithograph. (HA) - In Lieu of Masters Paper for Advanced Study.	1972
b. 6, f. 80	Duemling Robert Werner. House Planning in the Picturesque Period: England and America, 1790-1840. M.A. (HA) 119 p.	1953
b. 6, f. 81-82	Duncan Arthur. The Political Economy of Urban Development. Part I & II. M.E.D. 107 p.	1973
b. 6, f. 83	Edelstein Harvey. Coming Together: An Information and Communication Service for the Hill Community. Thesis(?) 13 p.	1973
b. 6, f. 84-86	Eisler Colin. The Steiglitz Circle. Scholar of the House Program. 570 p.	1952
b. 6, f. 87-88	Evenson, Norma. Chandigarh: A Study of the Initial Plan of the Capital of East Punjab India. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 119 p.	1960
b. 6, f. 89	Faghih Nasrine. Isfahan: Continuity of Tradition. Structure of the Medieval Islamic City. M.E.D. 50 p.	1974(?)
b. 7, f. 90	Falkenheim Jacqueline V. Julius Meier-Graefe on Cézanne: A German Contribution to the Understanding of French Art. Dept. Paper. (HA) 107 p.	1968
b. 7, f. 91	Fehm Sherwood Anthony Jr. An Essay in the Study of Sienese Painting 1315-1335: The Master of Citta Di Castello. M.A. (HA) 100 p.	1966

b. 7, f. 92-94	Foss W. Perkins. Urhobo Wood Sculpture. Vol. I.& II. M.A. (HA) 126 p.	1971
b. 7, f. 95-97	Foster Philip Ellis. The Date of Lorenzo de" Medici's Villa at Poggio a Caiano. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 267 p.	1965
b. 7, f. 98	Freeman Milly. The Relationship of Philippe de Champaigne to Port-Royal Jansenism M.A. (HA) 128 p.	1964
b. 7, f. 99-100	Gangneux Marie-Christine. Pullman City in Relation to Industrial Space. Vol. I & II. Thesis(?) 178 p.	1972
	Gerba John, Jr. Land Allocation and Activity Assignment in Urban Areas. M.C.P. 126 p. See: box 2, folder 4	1961
b. 7 , f. 101	Gerhart Charles James. Present Day Books - With Special Emphasis on Book Illustrations and Their Relation to the Text. B.P.A. 17 p.	1952
b. 7, f. 102	Glick Ruth Galanter. A Humanist View of Social Planning. M.C.P. 45 p.	1966
b. 7, f. 103	Goglia Margaret R. Physical Environment - Organization Dynamics. M.E.D. 94 p.	1975
b. 7, f. 104	Golden Kenneth. Downtown Renewal: The New Haven Experience. M.C.P. 51 p.	1966
b. 7 , f. 105	Gordon Jeffrey N. Internal Shopping Circulation at a Regional Shopping Center. M.C.P. $50\mathrm{p}$.	1966
b. 7 , f. 106	Grace Lucy M. Picturesque Theory and English Landscape Painting of the Late Eighteenth and Early Nineteenth Centuries. Dept. Paper. (HA) 131 p.	1970
b. 7 , f. 107	Graham Duncan M. The Town of Milford in the Bridgeport New Haven Region. M.C.P. 43 p.	1955
b. 7 , f. 108	Granady James T. Jr. The Poster as an Element of Urban Living. Vol. I. M.F.A p. [Illustrations missing]	1956
b. 7, f. 109-111	Grilli Stephanie. Bouguereau: The "Perfect" Painter. Vol. I & II. M.A. 193 p.	1974
b. 8, f. 112	Guerin Francois. Form, Order, and Design. M.E.D. 113 p.	1973
b. 8, f. 113-114	Gyongy Adrienne. An Iconographic Study of the First Three Representations of the "Triumph" of St. Thomas Aquinas in Tuscan Painting of the 14th Century. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 78 p.	1972
b. 8 , f. 115	Hamilton George Heard. Hezekiah Augur: An American Sculptor, 1791-1858. M.A. (HA) 185 p.	1934
	A copy of this material is available in digital form from Manuscripts and Archives. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access to the digital copy.	
b. 8, f. 116	Hart John. Teaching Space Concepts to Primary School Children. M.E.D. 131 p.	1974
b. 8, f. 117	Henderson Linda Dalrymple. A New Facet of Cubism: "The Fourth Dimension" and "Non-Euclidean Geometry" Reinterpreted. Dept. Paper. (HA) 45 p.	1971
b. 8, f. 118	Herbert Robert Louis. Seurat and the Science of Symbolism. M.A. (HA) 65 p.	1954

b. 8 , f. 119	Hersey George L. The Arch of Alfonso in Naples: The Growth of its Style and Imagery. Vol. I. M.A. (HA) 98 p. [Vol. II missing]	1961
b. 8, f. 120	Hess Carolyn Elizabeth. Location of the Elderly in the State of Connecticut. M.C.P. 34 p.	1959
b. 8, f. 121	Heyman Therese T. Godefroid of Huy: "Aurifaber". M.A. (HA) 77 p.	1958
b. 8, f. 122	Hills John B. A Study of Four Florentine Cassone Panels of the Fifteenth Century at Yale University. M.A. (HA) 37 p.	1950
b. 8, f. 123	Hinson Mary Alice Dixon. <i>Godey's Lady's Book</i> : Associationism and Anthropomorphism in American Domestic Architecture, 1837-1877. M.A. (HA) 140 p.	1976
b. 8, f. 124	Hoag, John D. Jacopo Bellini and the Antique. M.A. (HA) 90 p.	1953
b. 8, f. 125	Homer, Lauren. Public Services and Public Facilities: A Systems Approach to Analysis and Simulation. M.C.P. 50 p.	1969
b. 8, f. 126-128	Horn Hendrik J. Honoré Bonet's Arbre des Batailles and Jacques. de Valère"s Traité de Noblesse: A Late Fifteenth Century, Flemish Manuscript in the Yale University Library. Vol. I & II. Dept. Paper. 168 p.	1968
b. 8, f. 128a	Hough, John. An Investigation Into a method of Design [For photographs See Box VIII oversize]	1957
b. 8, f. 129-130	Hufnagel Karen and Votava Bob. Play in the City. M.C.P. 123 p. (2 copies)	1970
b. 9, f. 131-132	Huntington David Carew. Oriental Influences on Frank Lloyd Wright. M.A. (HA) 211 p.	1953
b. 9, f. 133-134	Irving Robert Grant. The Fitzwilliam Museum, Cambridge University. Vol. I & II. Dept. Paper. 165 p.	1968
	· · ·	
b. 9, f. 135		undated
b. 9, f. 135 b. 9, f. 136	Ishii Kazuhiro. Possibilities in Intentional Regression. M.E.D. 106 p.	undated
	Ishii Kazuhiro. Possibilities in Intentional Regression. M.E.D. 106 p. Jacobus John M. Jr. The Architectural Philosophy of Viollet-Le-Duc. M.A. (HA) 62 p.	
b. 9, f. 136	Ishii Kazuhiro. Possibilities in Intentional Regression. M.E.D. 106 p. Jacobus John M. Jr. The Architectural Philosophy of Viollet-Le-Duc. M.A. (HA) 62 p. Janson Ellen Gutsche. Edwin Austin Abbey's Illustrations to Dickens' <i>Christmas</i>	1954
b. 9, f. 136 b. 9, f. 137	Ishii Kazuhiro. Possibilities in Intentional Regression. M.E.D. 106 p. Jacobus John M. Jr. The Architectural Philosophy of Viollet-Le-Duc. M.A. (HA) 62 p. Janson Ellen Gutsche. Edwin Austin Abbey's Illustrations to Dickens' <i>Christmas Stories</i> , 1875. M.A. (HA) 113 p. Janson Richard H. Trinity Church on the New Haven Green. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 95	1954 1954 1952
b. 9, f. 136 b. 9, f. 137 b. 9, f. 138-139	Ishii Kazuhiro. Possibilities in Intentional Regression. M.E.D. 106 p. Jacobus John M. Jr. The Architectural Philosophy of Viollet-Le-Duc. M.A. (HA) 62 p. Janson Ellen Gutsche. Edwin Austin Abbey's Illustrations to Dickens' <i>Christmas Stories</i> , 1875. M.A. (HA) 113 p. Janson Richard H. Trinity Church on the New Haven Green. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 95 p. Johnson Kenny. The Political Context of Planning: An Introduction to the Problem. M.C.P. 49 p.	1954 1954 1952
b. 9, f. 136 b. 9, f. 137 b. 9, f. 138-139 b. 9, f. 140	Ishii Kazuhiro. Possibilities in Intentional Regression. M.E.D. 106 p. Jacobus John M. Jr. The Architectural Philosophy of Viollet-Le-Duc. M.A. (HA) 62 p. Janson Ellen Gutsche. Edwin Austin Abbey's Illustrations to Dickens' <i>Christmas Stories</i> , 1875. M.A. (HA) 113 p. Janson Richard H. Trinity Church on the New Haven Green. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 95 p. Johnson Kenny. The Political Context of Planning: An Introduction to the Problem. M.C.P. 49 p. Jost Mary Louise. The Sarcophagus of Junius Bassus, A Study of 14th Century Christian Relief and Iconography. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 117 p.	1954 1954 1952 1971
b. 9, f. 136 b. 9, f. 137 b. 9, f. 138-139 b. 9, f. 140 b. 9, f. 141-142	Ishii Kazuhiro. Possibilities in Intentional Regression. M.E.D. 106 p. Jacobus John M. Jr. The Architectural Philosophy of Viollet-Le-Duc. M.A. (HA) 62 p. Janson Ellen Gutsche. Edwin Austin Abbey's Illustrations to Dickens' <i>Christmas Stories</i> , 1875. M.A. (HA) 113 p. Janson Richard H. Trinity Church on the New Haven Green. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 95 p. Johnson Kenny. The Political Context of Planning: An Introduction to the Problem. M.C.P. 49 p. Jost Mary Louise. The Sarcophagus of Junius Bassus, A Study of 14th Century Christian Relief and Iconography. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 117 p. Kaplan Barry A. Bursae Eleganter Gemmatae: The History of an Abandoned Liturgical Implement. Vol. I & II. Dept. Paper (HA) 82 p.	1954 1954 1952 1971 1965

b. 9, f. 146-147	Keefe John Webster. The Setting of the Designs for the Philadelphia City Hall and Its Building History Through the Laying of the Cornerstone, July 4, 1874. Vol. I & II, M.A. (HA) 142 p.	1965
b. 9, f. 148	Kertess Klaus. Heinrich Campendonk: His Work from 1905 to 1925. M.A. (HA) 117 p.	1964
	Koplin Norma-Jean. Portrait Drawing with Reference to Hans Holbein. B.F.A. 42 p. See: box 5, folders 9-10	1967
b. 9, f. 149	Kostof Spiro K. Attic Dimorphic Vases. M.A. (HA) 96 p.	1959
b. 9, f. 150-151	Kowalski Jeff Karl. The Iconography of the Architectural Sculpture of the Palace of the Governor at Uxmal. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 177 p.	1975
	Kuehn Robert H. Jr. Housing Cost Analysis Study. Vol. I & II. M.U.S. 214 p. See: box 6, folder 13	1968
b. 9, f. 152-153	Langsam Walter E. The New York State Capitol at Albany: Evolution of the Design, 1866-1876. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 170 p.	1968
	The author has given permission for reproduction in perpetuity.	
	A copy of this material is available in digital form from Manuscripts and Archives. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access to the digital copy.	
b. 10, f. 154-155	Lawder Standish D. The Structure of the Inner Lining in Churches of Dominikus Zimmerman. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 181 p.	1962
b. 10, f. 156	Lehman Arnold. Paul Ranson (1860-1905): A Biography. Dept. Paper. (HA) 108 p.	1968
b. 10 , f. 157	Leider Charles Luedtke Gerald and Werner Constance. Historic Preservation Study, Guilford, Connecticut. Essay, Dept. City Planning. 66 p.	1964
b. 10, f. 158	Levine Neil A. The Idea of Frank Furness" Buildings. M.A. (HA) 115 p.	1967
b. 10, f. 159-160	Lewis C. D. The Image of Greece in Eighteenth Century English Architecture. M.A. (HA) 121 p.	1963
b. 10, f. 161-162	Litfin Gavin Henry. Central City Renewal: The U.S. Experience 1949-1976. M.E.D. 301 p.	1976
	Lockwood George F. Motion and Time. B.F.A. See: box 4, folder 8	1956
b. 10, f. 163-164	Loope Ryc. Energy Use and Strategy in the Built Environment. M.A. Thesis Draft. 315 p.	1977?
b. 10, f. 165-166	Lowic Lawrence. Francesco Di Giorgio: A Study of His Theory of Secular Building Design. Vol. I & II. Dept. Paper.(HA) 81 p.	1969
b. 10, f. 167	Lukosius Richard B. The Nature of an Art Education with Respect to Painting. M.F.A. 22 p.	1951
b. 10, f. 168	McCormick Gene E. Fitz Hugh Lane: Gloucester Artist, 1804-1865. M.A. (HA) 111 p.	1951
b. 10, f. 169-170	McGraw Patricia. An Italianate Glazed Terra Cotta Bust in the Yale University Art Gallery. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 98 p.	1954

b. 10, f. 171	Makzoumi Jala. Some Aspects of the Urbanization Process in Iraq. M.E.D. 144 p.	1975
b. 10, f. 172	Mancusi-Ungaro Harold R. Jr. Michelangelo: The Bruges Madonna and the Piccolomini Altar. Scholar-of-the-House Program. 283 p.	1969
b. 10, f. 173	Manice Hayward F. Financial Analysis of Proposed Yale University Shopping Center. B.A. (Arch.) 7 p.	1948
b. 10, f. 174	Manley Douglas R. Redevelopment Study—East Side Commercial Area, Middletown, Connecticut. Research Project, City Planning. 17 p.	1953
b. 11, f. 175reel 1U	Manner Helen M. The Romanesque Architecture of Viterbo (text only). Dept. Paper. (HA) 98 p. ILLUSTRATIONS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE FILM HM 206 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 206 instead of the originals.	1970
b. 11, f. 176-177	Marlow Peter O. Jacques Saly's <i>Suite de Vases</i> . Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 133 p.	1966
b. 11, f. 178-180	Matela Raymond. An Analysis of the Animals of Architecture: A Complete Enumeration of Polyominoes by Some of Their Architectural Properties. M.E.D. 101 p.	1974
b. 11, f. 181	Maxfield William Heyward. The Development of a Geographic Reference File and Its Use in Planning and Evaluation Studies. M.C.P. 54 p.	1972
b. 11, f. 182-183	Maytham Thomas N. Seventeenth-Century Architectural Style in Milford, Connecticut. M.A. (HA) 103 p.	1956
b. 11, f. 184	Mead Walter L., Jr. Optical Mixture and its Use in the Creation of Form and Space. B.F.A. 29 p.	1956
b. 11, f. 185	Meeks C. L. V. Architectural Criticism in America 1864-1929. M.A. 135 p.	1934
b. 11, f. 186	Meusel Louise. Children and Construction=Cubes and Cognition. M.E.D. 95 p.	1973
b. 11, f. 187-188	Miles Ellen G. (nee Gross). The Influence of John Smibert's <i>Dean Berkeley and His Entourage</i> on American <i>Colonial Group Portraiture</i> , 1740-1776. Dept. Paper (HA) 93 p.	1968
b. 11, f. 189-190	Miller Meredith. Residential Planning Areas for New Haven. M.C.P. 331 p. (2 copies)	1961
b. 11, f. 191	Mitchell William Edwin. Lithographs by Oskar Kokoschka: 1907-1914. M.A. (HA) 64 p.	1964
b. 11, f. 192	Mochon Anne. August Macke and Robert Delauney: Color and Light in Painting, 1912-1914. Dept. Paper (HA) 98 p.	1968
b. 12, f. 193	Moore Sandra V. Experiencing Architecture. M.E.D. 132 p.	1973
b. 12, f. 194	Muller Jeffrey. Edward Norgate's <i>Miniatura or the Art of Limning</i> . Dept. Paper (HA) 112 p.	1972
b. 12, f. 195-196	Murdock Robert Mead. Elements of Style and Iconography in the Work of Roger de la Fresnaye, 1910-1914. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 124 p.	1965
b. 12, f. 197	Neill Mary. The Landscape Paintings of Tung Ch"i-Ch"ang (1555-1636): An Album of Eight Landscapes dated 1630. Dept. Paper (HA) 84 p.	1971

b. 12, f. 198	Nesbit Margaret S. Atget's Book, <i>L'Artdans le Vieux Paris</i> : Tradition and the Individual Photographic Talent. M.A. (HA) 121 p.	1976
b. 12, f. 199	Nilson George. The University and Urban Renewal: Section 112 and the New Haven Example. M.U.S. 109 p.	1967
b. 12, f. 200	Nodelman Sheldon Arthur. Mino del Reame: An Exercise in Historical Epistemology. M.A. (HA) 106 p.	1959
b. 12, f. 201	Northen Oscar Edwards Jr. An Analysis of Lower State Street: A Transitional Area between the Central Business District and a Residential Neighborhood. To Establish State Street's Place in New Haven's Future. M.C.P. 54 p.	1960
	Nubel, Herbert R. National Outdoor Advertising and the Preservation of the Cityscape. Vol. I & II. M.F.A. 137 p. See: box 5, folders 11-12	1956
b. 12, f. 202	Ockman Carol. Matisse's <i>Bonheur de Vivre</i> . M.A. (HA) 93 p.	1975
b. 12, f. 203	Oliver Ray Steven. Landforms: The Use of Land as a Design Element in the Manipulation of the Environment. M.Arch. 155 p.	1971
b. 12, f. 204	Omokhodion, Akuewanbhor. Sewage Development for Metropolitan Lagos, Nigeria. C.P. Thesis. 54 p.	1971
b. 12, f. 205-207	Orr Christina. An Analysis of Elmwood, the Lockwood Mansion, by Detlef Lienau. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 113 p. (Vol. I, 2 copies)	1974
b. 12 , f. 208	Overby Osmund R. The Architecture of College Hill, 1770-1900, Residential Development in the Area of the Original Town of Providence, Rhode Island. Ph.D. 252 p.	1963
b. 12, f. 209-210	Palladino Lora. The Adoration of the Magi: Eastern Magus and Western King in Fifteenth Century Florence. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 216 p.	1976
b. 12, f. 211	Pancoast John E. Alberti's Vision of Movement. M.A. (HA) 26 p.	1950
b. 12, f. 212	Paoletti John Thomas. Charleval: A Study of French Chateau Architecture of the 16th Century. M.A. (HA) 79 p.	1964
b. 13, f. 213	Passanti Chiara. Benedetto Alfieri Architetto. In Lieu of Dept. Paper (HA) 174 p.	1970
b. 13, f. 214	Peck Sara Graham. The Eclecticism of J. A. D. Ingres. M.A. 188 p.	1945
b. 13, f. 215-216	Pendergast Carol L. (nee Stamatis). The Secular Sculpture of Cluny. Vol. I & II. Dept. Paper (HA) 229 p.	1968
b. 13, f. 217	Perlman Konrad Joseph. Method in Planning: An Analysis of the Methods and Techniques Used in Assessing Planning Areas. M.C.P. 114 p.	1960
	Poole Leslie. Thesis Metaphor. M.F.A. See: Folio	1970
b. 13, f. 218-219	Pospisil, Zdenka. Kwoma Sculpture: A Study of Form and Design. M.A. (HA) 161 p.	1964?
b. 13, f. 220-221	Post, Penelope. The Theme of Bathers in a Landscape in the Painting of Salvator Rosa. M.A. (HA) 113 p.	1967

b. 13, f. 223 Quick Michael A. Convention, Transformation, and Innovation in Ruben's Female Portrait Types. Dept. Paper (HA) 117 p. Rao, Chalasani Nageswara. "An Approach to Regional Planning in Developing Areas": India as a Case Study. M.C.F. 48 p. Sec. box 6, Folder 14 b. 13, f. 224-225 Rauguin Virginia Chieffo. The San Diego Crucifixion Panel. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 117 p. b. 13, f. 226 Richardson Douglas Scott. Christ Church Cathedral, Fredericton, New Brunswick. 1966 M.A. (HA) 127 p. b. 13, f. 227-228 Riggs Timothy. L"Estampe Originale: A Late Nineteenth Century Publication of Original Prints. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 110 p. b. 13, f. 229-230 Robb David M. Jr. Thomas Sully: The Business of Painting. M.A. (HA) 150 p. 1967 b. 14, f. 231-232 Robb Francis Osborn. Mid-Nineteenth-Century Royal Portraiture in England and France. M.A. (HA) 171 p. 1967 b. 14, f. 233 Robinson Duncan. Gertrude Stein: The Legend of a Collector. M.A. (HA) 71 p. 1967 b. 14, f. 234 Roderiguez Oswaldo. Three Essays in the Art of Thomas Cole. Dept. Paper (HA) 66 1975 b. 14, f. 235 Romney Hervin A. R. A Study of Some Aspects of the Relation between Culture and the Dwelling with a View to Architectural Design Theory. M.E.D. 130 p. b. 14, f. 237 Roscoe Lewis Scott. An Analysis of Residential Environment with Regard to Private Yards and Neighborhood Concepts. M.C.P. 142 p. b. 14, f. 238 Sagdeney Eugene. A Survey of Public Housing in the United States and A Project 1961 b. 14, f. 239 Saijo Hideo. Plan-type Study. M.E.D. 198 p. 1977 b. 14, f. 240 Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p. 1962 b. 14, f. 241 Sayve C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sōtatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. b. 14, f. 242 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 103 p. 1962	b. 13, f. 222	Price Charles. The Wood Engravings of Frederick Sandys: A Preliminary Study of Sources and Themes. M.A. (HA) 105 p.	1962
Areas": India as a Case Study. M.C.F. 48 p. See: box 6, folder 14 b. 13, f. 224-225 Rauguin Virginia Chieffo. The San Diego Crucifixion Panel. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 117 p. h. 13, f. 226 Richardson Douglas Scott. Christ Church Cathedral, Fredericton, New Brunswick. p. h. 13, f. 227-228 Riggs Timothy. L"Estampe Originale: A Late Nineteenth Century Publication of Original Prints. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 110 p. h. 13, f. 227-228 Robb David M. Jr. Thomas Sully: The Business of Painting. M.A. (HA) 150 p. h. 14, f. 231-232 Robb Francis Osborn. Mid-Nineteenth-Century Royal Portraiture in England and 1968 France. M.A. (HA) 177 p. h. 14, f. 234 Roderiguez Oswaldo. Three Essays in the Art of Thomas Cole. Dept. Paper (HA) 66 p. h. 14, f. 235 Romey Hervin A. R. A Study of Some Aspects of the Relation between Culture and the Dwelling with a View to Architectural Design Theory. M.E.D. 136 p. h. 14, f. 236 Roscoe Lewis Scott. An Analysis of Residential Environment with Regard to 1961 p. 14, f. 237 Roth Leland M. The Plan of the Acropolis: A Study of Its Topography and Development. Dept. Paper (HA) 71 p. h. 14, f. 238 Sagadencky Eugene. A Survey of Public Housing in the United States and A Project 1961 Rehabilitation Case Study. M.C.P. 107 p. h. 14, f. 240 Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p. 1962 b. 14, f. 241 Sayre C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sötatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. b. 14, f. 242 Schloss Christine Skeeles. Post-revolutionary portraiture in Southern New England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243-244-245 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 13, f. 223		1972
b. 13, f. 226 Richardson Douglas Scott. Christ Church Cathedral, Fredericton, New Brunswick. 1966 M.A. (HA) 127 p. b. 13, f. 227-228 Riggs Timothy. L"Estampe Originale: A Late Nineteenth Century Publication of Original Prints. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 110 p. b. 13, f. 229-230 Robb David M. Jr. Thomas Sully: The Business of Painting. M.A. (HA) 150 p. 1967 b. 14, f. 231-232 Robb Francis Osborn. Mid-Nineteenth-Century Royal Portraiture in England and 1968 France. M.A. (HA) 177 p. b. 14, f. 233 Robinson Duncan. Gertrude Stein: The Legend of a Collector. M.A. (HA) 71 p. 1967 b. 14, f. 234 Roderiguez Oswaldo. Three Essays in the Art of Thomas Cole. Dept. Paper (HA) 66 1975 p. b. 14, f. 235 Romney Hervin A. R. A Study of Some Aspects of the Relation between Culture and the Dwelling with a View to Architectural Design Theory. M.E.D. 136 p. b. 14, f. 236 Roscoe Lewis Scott. An Analysis of Residential Environment with Regard to Private Yards and Neighborhood Concepts. M.C.P. 142 p. b. 14, f. 237 Roth Leland M. The Plan of the Acropolis: A Study of Its Topography and 1969 Development. Dept. Paper (HA) 71 p. b. 14, f. 238 Sagadencky Eugene. A Survey of Public Housing in the United States and A Project 1961 Rehabilitation Case Study. M.C.P. 107 p. b. 14, f. 240 Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p. 1962 b. 14, f. 241 Sayre C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sōtatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. b. 14, f. 242 Schloss Christine Skeeles. Post-revolutionary portraiture in Southern New England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p.		Areas": India as a Case Study. M.C.F. 48 p.	1960
M.A. (HA) 127 p. b. 13, f. 227-228 Riggs Timothy. L"Estampe Originale: A Late Nineteenth Century Publication of Original Prints. Vol. I. & II. M.A. (HA) 110 p. b. 13, f. 229-230 Robb David M. Jr. Thomas Sully: The Business of Painting. M.A. (HA) 150 p. 1967 b. 14, f. 231-232 Robb Francis Osborn. Mid-Nineteenth-Century Royal Portraiture in England and France. M.A. (HA) 177 p. 1967 b. 14, f. 233 Robinson Duncan. Gertrude Stein: The Legend of a Collector. M.A. (HA) 71 p. 1967 b. 14, f. 234 Roderiguez Oswaldo. Three Essays in the Art of Thomas Cole. Dept. Paper (HA) 66 1975 p. b. 14, f. 235 Romney Hervin A. R. A Study of Some Aspects of the Relation between Culture and the Dwelling with a View to Architectural Design Theory. M.E.D. 136 p. 1975 b. 14, f. 236 Roscoe Lewis Scott. An Analysis of Residential Environment with Regard to Private Yards and Neighborhood Concepts. M.C.P. 142 p. b. 14, f. 237 Roth Leland M. The Plan of the Acropolis: A Study of Its Topography and Development. Dept. Paper (HA) 71 p. b. 14, f. 238 Sagadencky Eugene. A Survey of Public Housing in the United States and A Project 1961 Rehabilitation Case Study. M.C.P. 107 p. b. 14, f. 239 Saijo Hideo. Plan-type Study. M.E.D. 198 p. 1977 b. 14, f. 240 Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p. 1962 b. 14, f. 241 Sayre C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sötatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. chlaft. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 243 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I. & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 13, f. 224-225		1966
Driginal Prints. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 110 p. b. 13, f. 229-230 Robb David M. Jr. Thomas Sully: The Business of Painting. M.A. (HA) 150 p. b. 14, f. 231-232 Robb Francis Osborn. Mid-Nineteenth-Century Royal Portraiture in England and France. M.A. (HA) 177 p. b. 14, f. 233 Robinson Duncan. Gertrude Stein: The Legend of a Collector. M.A. (HA) 71 p. b. 14, f. 234 Roderiguez Oswaldo. Three Essays in the Art of Thomas Cole. Dept. Paper (HA) 66 1975 p. b. 14, f. 235 Romney Hervin A. R. A Study of Some Aspects of the Relation between Culture and the Dwelling with a View to Architectural Design Theory. M.E.D. 136 p. b. 14, f. 236 Roscoe Lewis Scott. An Analysis of Residential Environment with Regard to Private Yards and Neighborhood Concepts. M.C.P. 142 p. b. 14, f. 237 Roth Leland M. The Plan of the Acropolis: A Study of Its Topography and Development. Dept. Paper (HA) 71 p. b. 14, f. 238 Sagadencky Eugene. A Survey of Public Housing in the United States and A Project Rehabilitation Case Study. M.C.P. 107 p. b. 14, f. 239 Saijo Hideo. Plan-type Study. M.E.D. 198 p. 1977 b. 14, f. 240 Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p. 1962 b. 14, f. 241 Sayre C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sŏtatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. b. 14, f. 242 Schloss Christine Skeeles. Post-revolutionary portraiture in Southern New England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 244-245 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 13, f. 226		1966
b. 14, f. 231-232 Robb Francis Osborn. Mid-Nineteenth-Century Royal Portraiture in England and France. M.A. (HA) 177 p. b. 14, f. 233 Robinson Duncan. Gertrude Stein: The Legend of a Collector. M.A. (HA) 71 p. 1967 b. 14, f. 234 Roderiguez Oswaldo. Three Essays in the Art of Thomas Cole. Dept. Paper (HA) 66 1975 p. b. 14, f. 235 Romney Hervin A. R. A Study of Some Aspects of the Relation between Culture and the Dwelling with a View to Architectural Design Theory. M.E.D. 136 p. 1975 and the Dwelling with a View to Architectural Design Theory. M.E.D. 136 p. 1961 Private Yards and Neighborhood Concepts. M.C.P. 142 p. 1961 Private Yards and Neighborhood Concepts. M.C.P. 142 p. 1969 Development. Dept. Paper (HA) 71 p. 1969 Development. Dept. Paper (HA) 71 p. 1969 Development. Dept. Paper (HA) 71 p. 1961 Physiological Study. M.C.P. 107 p. 1977 Development. Paper Study. M.E.D. 198 p. 1977 Development. Paper Study. M.E.D. 198 p. 1977 Development. Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. 1975 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. 1976 Paper Yale/Un	b. 13, f. 227-228		1966
b. 14, f. 233 Robinson Duncan. Gertrude Stein: The Legend of a Collector. M.A. (HA) 71 p. 1967 b. 14, f. 234 Roderiguez Oswaldo. Three Essays in the Art of Thomas Cole. Dept. Paper (HA) 66 1975 p. b. 14, f. 235 Romney Hervin A. R. A Study of Some Aspects of the Relation between Culture and the Dwelling with a View to Architectural Design Theory. M.E.D. 136 p. b. 14, f. 236 Roscoe Lewis Scott. An Analysis of Residential Environment with Regard to Private Yards and Neighborhood Concepts. M.C.P. 142 p. b. 14, f. 237 Roth Leland M. The Plan of the Acropolis: A Study of Its Topography and Development. Dept. Paper (HA) 71 p. b. 14, f. 238 Sagadencky Eugene. A Survey of Public Housing in the United States and A Project 1961 Rehabilitation Case Study. M.C.P. 107 p. b. 14, f. 239 Saijo Hideo. Plan-type Study. M.E.D. 198 p. 1977 b. 14, f. 240 Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p. 1962 b. 14, f. 241 Sayre C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sötatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. b. 14, f. 242 Schloss Christine Skeeles. Post-revolutionary portraiture in Southern New England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 244-245 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 13, f. 229-230	Robb David M. Jr. Thomas Sully: The Business of Painting. M.A. (HA) 150 p.	1967
b. 14, f. 234 Roderiguez Oswaldo. Three Essays in the Art of Thomas Cole. Dept. Paper (HA) 66 1975 p. b. 14, f. 235 Romney Hervin A. R. A Study of Some Aspects of the Relation between Culture and the Dwelling with a View to Architectural Design Theory. M.E.D. 136 p. b. 14, f. 236 Roscoe Lewis Scott. An Analysis of Residential Environment with Regard to Private Yards and Neighborhood Concepts. M.C.P. 142 p. b. 14, f. 237 Roth Leland M. The Plan of the Acropolis: A Study of Its Topography and Development. Dept. Paper (HA) 71 p. b. 14, f. 238 Sagadencky Eugene. A Survey of Public Housing in the United States and A Project Rehabilitation Case Study. M.C.P. 107 p. b. 14, f. 239 Saijo Hideo. Plan-type Study. M.E.D. 198 p. 1977 b. 14, f. 240 Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p. 1962 b. 14, f. 241 Sayre C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sōtatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. b. 14, f. 242 Schloss Christine Skeeles. Post-revolutionary portraiture in Southern New England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 244-245 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 14, f. 231-232		1968
b. 14, f. 235 Romney Hervin A. R. A Study of Some Aspects of the Relation between Culture and the Dwelling with a View to Architectural Design Theory. M.E.D. 136 p. b. 14, f. 236 Roscoe Lewis Scott. An Analysis of Residential Environment with Regard to Private Yards and Neighborhood Concepts. M.C.P. 142 p. b. 14, f. 237 Roth Leland M. The Plan of the Acropolis: A Study of Its Topography and Development. Dept. Paper (HA) 71 p. b. 14, f. 238 Sagadencky Eugene. A Survey of Public Housing in the United States and A Project Rehabilitation Case Study. M.C.P. 107 p. b. 14, f. 239 Saijo Hideo. Plan-type Study. M.E.D. 198 p. 1977 b. 14, f. 240 Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p. 1962 b. 14, f. 241 Sayre C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sōtatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. b. 14, f. 242 Schloss Christine Skeeles. Post-revolutionary portraiture in Southern New England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 244-245 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 14, f. 233	Robinson Duncan. Gertrude Stein: The Legend of a Collector. M.A. (HA) 71 p.	1967
and the Dwelling with a View to Architectural Design Theory. M.E.D. 136 p. b. 14, f. 236 Roscoe Lewis Scott. An Analysis of Residential Environment with Regard to Private Yards and Neighborhood Concepts. M.C.P. 142 p. b. 14, f. 237 Roth Leland M. The Plan of the Acropolis: A Study of Its Topography and Development. Dept. Paper (HA) 71 p. b. 14, f. 238 Sagadencky Eugene. A Survey of Public Housing in the United States and A Project 1961 Rehabilitation Case Study. M.C.P. 107 p. b. 14, f. 239 Saijo Hideo. Plan-type Study. M.E.D. 198 p. 1977 b. 14, f. 240 Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p. 1962 b. 14, f. 241 Sayre C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sōtatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. b. 14, f. 242 Schloss Christine Skeeles. Post-revolutionary portraiture in Southern New England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 244-245 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 14, f. 234		1975
Private Yards and Neighborhood Concepts. M.C.P. 142 p. b. 14, f. 237 Roth Leland M. The Plan of the Acropolis: A Study of Its Topography and Development. Dept. Paper (HA) 71 p. b. 14, f. 238 Sagadencky Eugene. A Survey of Public Housing in the United States and A Project 1961 Rehabilitation Case Study. M.C.P. 107 p. b. 14, f. 239 Saijo Hideo. Plan-type Study. M.E.D. 198 p. 1977 b. 14, f. 240 Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p. 1962 b. 14, f. 241 Sayre C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sōtatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. b. 14, f. 242 Schloss Christine Skeeles. Post-revolutionary portraiture in Southern New England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 244-245 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 14, f. 235		1975
Development. Dept. Paper (HA) 71 p. b. 14, f. 238 Sagadencky Eugene. A Survey of Public Housing in the United States and A Project 1961 Rehabilitation Case Study. M.C.P. 107 p. b. 14, f. 239 Saijo Hideo. Plan-type Study. M.E.D. 198 p. 1977 b. 14, f. 240 Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p. 1962 b. 14, f. 241 Sayre C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sōtatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. b. 14, f. 242 Schloss Christine Skeeles. Post-revolutionary portraiture in Southern New England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 244-245 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 14, f. 236		1961
Behabilitation Case Study. M.C.P. 107 p. b. 14, f. 239 Saijo Hideo. Plan-type Study. M.E.D. 198 p. 1977 b. 14, f. 240 Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p. 1962 b. 14, f. 241 Sayre C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sōtatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. b. 14, f. 242 Schloss Christine Skeeles. Post-revolutionary portraiture in Southern New England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 244-245 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 14, f. 237		1969
b. 14, f. 240 Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p. 1962 b. 14, f. 241 Sayre C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sōtatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. b. 14, f. 242 Schloss Christine Skeeles. Post-revolutionary portraiture in Southern New England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 244-245 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 14, f. 238		1961
b. 14, f. 241 Sayre C. Franklin. Classical Elements of Sōtatsu's Art: His Scrolls and Screens. Dept. 1974 Paper Yale/University Tokyo. 86 p. b. 14, f. 242 Schloss Christine Skeeles. Post-revolutionary portraiture in Southern New England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 244-245 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 14, f. 239	Saijo Hideo. Plan-type Study. M.E.D. 198 p.	1977
b. 14, f. 242 Schloss Christine Skeeles. Post-revolutionary portraiture in Southern New England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 244-245 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 14, f. 240	Sandberg John. The Early Paintings of James Whistler 1834-1863. M. A. (HA) 111 p.	1962
England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98 p. b. 14, f. 243 Sears Elizabeth L. An Illustrated Octave: Representations of the Beatitudes in Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 244-245 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 14, f. 241		1974
Medieval Art. M.A. (HA) 191 p. b. 14, f. 244-245 Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p. 1967	b. 14, f. 242	England: the Beardsley Limner and Ten contemporary artists. Dept Paper (HA) 98	1972
	b. 14, f. 243		1976
b. 14, f. 246-247 Selig J. Daniel. Lemon Hill Mansion. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 103 p. 1962	b. 14, f. 244-245	Seiberling Grace. Monet at Argenteuil. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p.	1967
	b. 14, f. 246-247	Selig J. Daniel. Lemon Hill Mansion. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 103 p.	1962

b. 14, f. 248-249	Shapiro Ellen R. Giuseppe Terragni: La Casa del Fascio di Como and the Fascist Aesthetic. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 108 p.	1976
b. 14, f. 250	Shaprio Alexandra M. Perception, Scale, and Urban Architecture. M.C.P. 89 p.	1966
b. 15, f. 251-252	Shiff Richard A. Color Relationships in Cézanne's Paintings. Vol. I & II. Dept. Paper (HA) 117 p.	1968
b. 15, f. 253	Silver Kenneth E. Classicism, Construction, and "La Grande Guerre". M.A. (HA) 84 p.	1975
b. 15, f. 254	Simo Melanie. London and London: A Plan for the Growth of the Metropolis. Dept. Paper (HA) 93 p.	1973
b. 15 , f. 255	Simon Marcia Solomon. John Vanderlyn's <i>Marius on the Ruins of Carthage</i> . M.A. (HA) 101 p.	1963
b. 15, f. 256-257	Slatkin Carole Anne. The Still-lifes of Emile Bernard and Paul Césanne 1884-1890. Vol. I & II. Dept. Paper (HA) 87 p.	1968
b. 15 , f. 258	Small Mary Regina. Community Relations: The Implementation of Planning and Renewal Programs: New Haven Experience 1955-1958. M.C.P. 195 p.	1958
b. 15, f. 259-261	Smith Janet G. David Scott R.S.A.: First Illustrator of Coleridge's <i>Rime of the Ancient Mariner</i> . Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 154 p.	1966
	Smith Virginia. A Study of Three Private Printing Presses. M.F.A. 59 p. See: box 7, folders 15-16	1958
b. 15 , f. 262	Spear John Kendall. Observations on the Development of a User-responsive Urban Housing Arche type. M.E.D. 84 p.	1975
b. 15, f. 263-264	Spencer John R. <i>Della Pittura</i> : Leone Battista Alberti (1404-1472).Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 155 p.	1951
b. 15, f. 265-267	Spicer Joaneath Ann. The Drawings of Roelandt Savery. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 207 p.	1967
b. 15, f. 268	Stagg Josef. Human and Environmental Development through Creativity and Problem solving. M.E.D. 119 p.	1974
b. 15, f. 269	Steadman William E. Jr. Great of Heart: A Biography of Lendall Pitts 1875-1938. M.F.A. 62 p.	1951
b. 16, f. 270-272	Stedman Wendy W. The Capitals and Angle Reliefs of Palazzo Ducale in Venice. Vol. I & II(Pt. I & 2) M.A. (HA) 218 p.	1965
	Stein Ronald. Comparison of Furniture and Painting from Louis XIV through the Empire of Napoleon. B.F.A. 55 p. See: box 7, folders 17-18	1955
b. 16, f. 273	Steinmetz Richard R. French Contacts with Spanish Painting, 1749-1867. Dept. Paper (HA) 55 p.	1970
b. 16, f. 274	Summers John David. A Translation of the First Book of Vincenzo Danti's Book on Perfect Proportions. M.A. (HA) 125 p.	1965
b. 16, f. 275	Sutton Peter. The Early Works (c.1600-1614) of Pieter Lastman. Dept. Paper (HA) 146 p.	1975

b. 16, f. 276-278	Swift Geoffrey Russell. The Boston City Hall Competition of 1962. Vol. I-II. M.A. (HA) 252 p.	1965
b. 16, f. 279-280	Talbot Charles W, Jr. Painting of the Court of Rudolf II in Prague. Vol I & II. M.A. (HA) 120 p.	1962
b. 16, f. 281	Thompson Hughes W. Jr. Influences of Public Decision-making on Urban Development. M.E.D. 185 p.	1975
b. 16, f. 282	Thornton Barbara. Poverty Program: Illegitimacy and the Competition for Scarce Resources. M.C.P. 144 p.	1972
b. 16, f. 283	Timbrook Cynthia. Problems in the Stylistic Development of Pierre-Auguste Renoir 1881-1887. MA. (HA) 104 p.	1966
b. 16, f. 284	Trimmer Prince. Thomas Cole's <i>The Course of Empire</i> : Its History, Sources and Meaning, M. A. (HA) 102 p.	1960
b. 16, f. 285	Troy Nancy Joslin. The Williamsburg Housing Project Murals and the Polemic of Abstraction in American Painting of the 1930s. M.A. (HA) 109 p.	1976
b. 16, f. 286	Troyen Carol L. Jan Gossart and Jan van Eyck. M.A. (HA) 111 p.	1974
b. 17, f. 287-288	Tucker Paul Hayes. Georges Michel: "Precursor of Modern Landscape Painting". Vol I & II. M.A. (HA) 102 p.	1975
b. 17, f. 289-290	Vandersall Amy. A Reconsideration of the Ada School of Carolingian Ivory Carving. Vol. I & II. M.A. (HA) 223 p.	1962
b. 17, f. 291	Verdon Timothy C. J. Piazzetta and the New Classicism in Venetian History Painting: 1700-1750. Dept. Paper (HA) 64 p.	1971
b. 17, f. 292-294	Volk Mary Crawford. French Academism and Aesthetics in the Eighteen-sixties: Conflict and Change. Vol. I $\&$ II. M.A. (HA) 166 p.	1967
b. 17, f. 295	Ward John Lawrence. The Early Inness. M.A. (HA) 110p.	1962
b. 17, f. 296	Washigton Jenkins. Industrialization of housing. 158 p. M.E.D.	1973
b. 17, f. 297	Washton Rose-Carol. The influence of African art upon the sculptural developments in Paris 1906-1916. 89 p. M.A. (HA)	1962
b. 17, f. 298	Watanabe Yasuko. Seurat's seascapes of Honfleur. 92 p. Dept. paper (HA)	1976
b. 17, f. 299-300	Watson Paul Fraser. Theodore Rousseau, 1836-1876 188 p. in 2v. M.A. (HA)	1964
b. 17, f. 301-302	Wilson Marc F. Notes on format and formal design in Ming painting. 174 p. M.A. (HA)	1967
b. 17, f. 303-305	Wolff Martha. Bonifacio Bembo and the Minchiate cards painted for Filippo Maria Visconti. 141 p. in 2 v. M.A. (HA) A copy of this material is available in digital form from Manuscripts and Archives. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access to the digital copy.	1974
b. 17, f. 306-307	Wondriska William Allen. Architectural graphic sculpture. 95 p. in 2 pts. M.F.A.	1955
b. 17, f. 308	Wulke Joy. Two years at Yale. Slides and Text. M.E.D.	1973

b. 17, f. 309-310 Zakon Ronnie L. Ice cream and the soda fountain in the American arts: A history of 1974 style and taste. 129 p. in 2 v. Dept. paper (HA)

Series IV: Numerical

b. 1, f. 1	Reynolds, K.H. Submerged Link Housing: Towards an Energy-Efficient Alternative. M.E.D. 157 p.	1980
b. 1, f. 2	Rosen, Douglas R. Activity Orientation and the Perception of Environmental Surfaces. M.E.D. 192 p.	1970
b. 1, f. 3	Shapira, Hanna B. A Procedure for Generating Floor Plans: Computer Aided Design. M.E.D. 72 p.	1974
b. 1, f. 4	Mitchell, L. Hawkins,. SoHo: A Case Study in Environmental Imagery. M.E.D. 119 p.	1978
b. 1, f. 5	Haisley, Robert J. Solar-Chimney Theory as Applied to Building Ventilation and Air Conditioning. M.E.D. 152 p.	1980
b. 1, f. 6	Rejeski, David W. Children Look at Nature: Environmental Perception and Education M.E.D. 150 p.	undated
b. 2, f. 7	Dunne, Kathleen A. Investigation into Foundations Practices for Single Family Houses, M.E.D. 83 p.	1978
b. 2, f. 8-9	Hall, George Peyton, Jr. The Historic Preservation Movement with Respect to the Urban Development Process in the U.S. M.E.D. 378 P.	1980
b. 2, f. 10	Harp, Toni Nathaniel. Beach Housing Conditions: A Study. M.E.D. 150 p.	1977
b. 2, f. 11-12	Pierz, Beverly F. & Joseph F. Community-Based Housing for Persons with Disabilities. M.E.D. 307 p.	1980
b. 3, f. 13	Liu, Margaret W. Technology and Housing in Developing Countries. M.E.D. 103 p.	1981
b. 3, f. 14	Bignell, Michael A. Gault, Jeffrey M. Kagan, Leonard S. A Process of Re- Urbanization: Studies of the Urban Environment. M.E.D. 178 P.	1969
b. 3, f. 15	Shelstad, Merlin. Working Papers: A Conceptual Framework for Environmental Design. M.E.D. 216 p.	1970
b. 3, f. 16	Rousso, Renee R. Examination of Citizen Participation in the Improvement of the American Urban Environment. M.E.D. 142 p.	1982
b. 3, f. 17	Glover, Raymond R. Architectural Design for Daylighting through Windows. M.E.D. 153 p.	1982
b. 3, f. 18	Ruch, Julia. Computer-Aided Space Layout Solutions. M.E.D. 56 p.	1978
b. 4, f. 19-20	DeLisio, Charles Joseph. Energy Exchanges through the Building Envelope. M.E.D. 280 p.	1982
b. 4, f. 21	Chapman, John Jay. Cupid and Psyche	1915
b. 4, f. 22	Hackmann, Marianne. William Blake	1944
b. 4, f. 23	Abehouse, Jordon. Mexico's Revelution in Fresco Painting	1949
b. 4, f. 24	Besnia, Howard John. Revolution Tendencies in the Art of Watteau, Chardin and Greuze.	1949
b. 4, f. 25	Boughton, Stuart Scott. A Selective Survey of Sculpture	1949

b. 4, f. 26	Burns, John J. John Marin	1949
b. 4, f. 27	Calabrese, Daniel L. The Romantic Tradition in America with emphasis on Albert P. Ryder	1949
b. 4, f. 28	Cooper, Oren. Grotesque Drawings of Davinci and Durer	1950
b. 4, f. 29	Cota, Blain A. Architectural Motifs on Staffordshire Printed Wares from 1750 to 1900	1949
b. 4, f. 30	Dewey, Barbara Ellen. Contemporary Illustrators in America	1949
b. 4, f. 31	Donahue, Jean E. Roger Van Der Weyden	1949
b. 4, f. 32	Duigou, Gaston J. Stain G1ass	1949
b. 4, f. 33	Fisher, Leonard Everett. On Futurist Painting	1949
b. 4, f. 34	Genung, Lyndly D. The Logic of the Fine Art of Sculpture	1949
b. 4, f. 35	Green, Bernard William. The Use of Sculpture in and around the American Contemporary Home	1949
b. 4, f. 36	Gutman, Sylvia M. The Art of Young Children	1949
b. 4, f. 37	Johnson, Barbara Belle. Jacob Lawrence	1949
b. 5, f. 38	Johnson, Carol Ackernecht. The Artist in the Soviet Union	1950
b. 5, f. 39	Lofties, Joyce Marie. Georgia O"Keeffe	1949
b. 5, f. 40	Masey, Jack. A Critical Analysis of the Philosophy of Art of F.S.C. Northrop	1950
b. 5, f. 40 b. 5, f. 41	Masey, Jack. A Critical Analysis of the Philosophy of Art of F.S.C. Northrop Muñoz, Julia Perea. Mathes Gothart Nithart, called Mathias Grünwold. Hieronymus Bosch. Their Philosophy	1950 undated
	Muñoz, Julia Perea. Mathes Gothart Nithart, called Mathias Grünwold.	
b. 5, f. 41	Muñoz, Julia Perea. Mathes Gothart Nithart, called Mathias Grünwold. Hieronymus Bosch. Their Philosophy	undated
b. 5, f. 41 b. 5, f. 42	Muñoz, Julia Perea. Mathes Gothart Nithart, called Mathias Grünwold. Hieronymus Bosch. Their Philosophy Pelletier, June L. Official Patronage of Painting and Sculpture	undated 1950 1949
b. 5, f. 41 b. 5, f. 42 b. 5, f. 43	Muñoz, Julia Perea. Mathes Gothart Nithart, called Mathias Grünwold. Hieronymus Bosch. Their Philosophy Pelletier, June L. Official Patronage of Painting and Sculpture Reed, Oriel P., Jr. Concepts of Space and Time in the Late Medieval Transition Reed, Rosemary B. The Development of Printing and the Printed Book in China and	undated 1950 1949
b. 5, f. 41 b. 5, f. 42 b. 5, f. 43 b. 5, f. 44	Muñoz, Julia Perea. Mathes Gothart Nithart, called Mathias Grünwold. Hieronymus Bosch. Their Philosophy Pelletier, June L. Official Patronage of Painting and Sculpture Reed, Oriel P., Jr. Concepts of Space and Time in the Late Medieval Transition Reed, Rosemary B. The Development of Printing and the Printed Book in China and Europe until the end of the 15th Century	undated 1950 1949
b. 5, f. 41 b. 5, f. 42 b. 5, f. 43 b. 5, f. 44 b. 5, f. 45	Muñoz, Julia Perea. Mathes Gothart Nithart, called Mathias Grünwold. Hieronymus Bosch. Their Philosophy Pelletier, June L. Official Patronage of Painting and Sculpture Reed, Oriel P., Jr. Concepts of Space and Time in the Late Medieval Transition Reed, Rosemary B. The Development of Printing and the Printed Book in China and Europe until the end of the 15th Century Rose, Edith Ayrault. Matisse	undated 1950 1949 1949
b. 5, f. 41 b. 5, f. 42 b. 5, f. 43 b. 5, f. 44 b. 5, f. 45 b. 5, f. 46	Muñoz, Julia Perea. Mathes Gothart Nithart, called Mathias Grünwold. Hieronymus Bosch. Their Philosophy Pelletier, June L. Official Patronage of Painting and Sculpture Reed, Oriel P., Jr. Concepts of Space and Time in the Late Medieval Transition Reed, Rosemary B. The Development of Printing and the Printed Book in China and Europe until the end of the 15th Century Rose, Edith Ayrault. Matisse Rutter, John. Giovanni DiPaolo	undated 1950 1949 1949 1949
b. 5, f. 41 b. 5, f. 42 b. 5, f. 43 b. 5, f. 44 b. 5, f. 45 b. 5, f. 46 b. 5, f. 47	Muñoz, Julia Perea. Mathes Gothart Nithart, called Mathias Grünwold. Hieronymus Bosch. Their Philosophy Pelletier, June L. Official Patronage of Painting and Sculpture Reed, Oriel P., Jr. Concepts of Space and Time in the Late Medieval Transition Reed, Rosemary B. The Development of Printing and the Printed Book in China and Europe until the end of the 15th Century Rose, Edith Ayrault. Matisse Rutter, John. Giovanni DiPaolo Sherman, Sara A. Rufino Tamayo	undated 1950 1949 1949 1949 1949
b. 5, f. 41 b. 5, f. 42 b. 5, f. 43 b. 5, f. 44 b. 5, f. 45 b. 5, f. 46 b. 5, f. 47 b. 5, f. 48	Muñoz, Julia Perea. Mathes Gothart Nithart, called Mathias Grünwold. Hieronymus Bosch. Their Philosophy Pelletier, June L. Official Patronage of Painting and Sculpture Reed, Oriel P., Jr. Concepts of Space and Time in the Late Medieval Transition Reed, Rosemary B. The Development of Printing and the Printed Book in China and Europe until the end of the 15th Century Rose, Edith Ayrault. Matisse Rutter, John. Giovanni DiPaolo Sherman, Sara A. Rufino Tamayo Spaulding, Warren. Experiments in Teaching	undated 1950 1949 1949 1949 1949 1949
b. 5, f. 41 b. 5, f. 42 b. 5, f. 43 b. 5, f. 44 b. 5, f. 45 b. 5, f. 46 b. 5, f. 47 b. 5, f. 48 b. 5, f. 49	Muñoz, Julia Perea. Mathes Gothart Nithart, called Mathias Grünwold. Hieronymus Bosch. Their Philosophy Pelletier, June L. Official Patronage of Painting and Sculpture Reed, Oriel P., Jr. Concepts of Space and Time in the Late Medieval Transition Reed, Rosemary B. The Development of Printing and the Printed Book in China and Europe until the end of the 15th Century Rose, Edith Ayrault. Matisse Rutter, John. Giovanni DiPaolo Sherman, Sara A. Rufino Tamayo Spaulding, Warren. Experiments in Teaching Sundean, Eric C. The Portraiture of Ingres	undated 1950 1949 1949 1949 1949 1949 1949
b. 5, f. 41 b. 5, f. 42 b. 5, f. 43 b. 5, f. 44 b. 5, f. 45 b. 5, f. 46 b. 5, f. 47 b. 5, f. 48 b. 5, f. 49 b. 5, f. 50	Muñoz, Julia Perea. Mathes Gothart Nithart, called Mathias Grünwold. Hieronymus Bosch. Their Philosophy Pelletier, June L. Official Patronage of Painting and Sculpture Reed, Oriel P., Jr. Concepts of Space and Time in the Late Medieval Transition Reed, Rosemary B. The Development of Printing and the Printed Book in China and Europe until the end of the 15th Century Rose, Edith Ayrault. Matisse Rutter, John. Giovanni DiPaolo Sherman, Sara A. Rufino Tamayo Spaulding, Warren. Experiments in Teaching Sundean, Eric C. The Portraiture of Ingres Zito, James G. Paintings of Fra Angelico	undated 1950 1949 1949 1949 1949 1949 1949 1949
b. 5, f. 41 b. 5, f. 42 b. 5, f. 43 b. 5, f. 44 b. 5, f. 45 b. 5, f. 46 b. 5, f. 47 b. 5, f. 48 b. 5, f. 49 b. 5, f. 50 b. 5, f. 51	Muñoz, Julia Perea. Mathes Gothart Nithart, called Mathias Grünwold. Hieronymus Bosch. Their Philosophy Pelletier, June L. Official Patronage of Painting and Sculpture Reed, Oriel P., Jr. Concepts of Space and Time in the Late Medieval Transition Reed, Rosemary B. The Development of Printing and the Printed Book in China and Europe until the end of the 15th Century Rose, Edith Ayrault. Matisse Rutter, John. Giovanni DiPaolo Sherman, Sara A. Rufino Tamayo Spaulding, Warren. Experiments in Teaching Sundean, Eric C. The Portraiture of Ingres Zito, James G. Paintings of Fra Angelico Applegate, Asler. Thought Process in Design	undated 1950 1949 1949 1949 1949 1949 1949 1949 1949

b. 5, f. 54	Franck, Eleanor. Edgar Degas 1839-1917	1950
b. 5, f. 55	Green, Frank P. The Semantic Problem in Art	1950
b. 5, f. 56	Hammond, Charles E. The Evolution of spatial Concepts	1950
b. 5, f. 57	Hickman, Donald F. On the Background of the Emergence of Surrealism	1950
b. 5, f. 58	Large, Robert F. Theses (no title)	undated
b. 5, f. 59	Leader, Robert A. A Discourse on the Problematical Development of the Oil Media Prior to the Brothers Van Eyck	1950
b. 5, f. 60	Lee, William D. The Procedure and Influence in the Execution of a Religious Mural	1950
b. 5, f. 61	Lewis, Geraldine. An Analysis of the Creative Process as Typified in the Art of the Blind	1950
b. 5, f. 62	Lourie, Herbert S. The Traditional Visual Image	1950
b. 5, f. 63	Bauer, Richard. A Definition of Art and Beauty	1950
b. 6, f. 64	Schwarts, Morton R. Winslow Homer - John Marin	1949
b. 6, f. 65	Steadman, William E., Jr. For American Art	1950
b. 6, f. 66	Stone, Richard F. Textile Design	1950
b. 6, f. 67	Tucker, Irwin W. Color in Sculpture	1950
b. 6, f. 68	Vickery, Robert R. Logical and Illogical Symbolism in Motion Picture	1950
b. 6, f. 69	$\label{lem:condition} \textbf{Vetos}, \textbf{Spiro G. Interpretations of Jesus Christ in Painting from Early Christian to Modern Times}$	1950
b. 6, f. 70	Watkins, Brian B. Kitchen Casting of Low Melting Paint Metals	1950
b. 6, f. 71	Wightman, Robert P. Plan of Action	1950
b. 6, f. 72	Quinn, Michael C. The Library of Ithiel Town: Illustrated Publications and Early Nineteenth Century American Architecture	1976
b. 6, f. 73	Warren, Robert O. The Integration of New Haven	1941
b. 6, f. 74	Kessler, Barry Y. A Descriptive and Analytical Catalogue of the Paintings of John Durand	1980
b. 6, f. 75	Larranaga, Enrique. Toward an Architectural Theory of Dwelling in Hispanic America	1981
b. 6, f. 76	Louhenjoki, PirkkoLusa. The Search for a New Architecture in America and Finland at the turn of the Century	1981
b. 7 , f. 77	Al Baytay, Muthana Jamal. Proposals for New Housing in Iraq	1977
b. 7, f. 78	Groen, Frederick R. The Nature of Romanic Ornament	1984
b. 7 , f. 79	Kamin, Blair. Boomtown: Architecture, Urbanism, and Power in Downtown Houston	1984

b. 7, f. 80	Montroy, Jeffrey. Architecture as Re-presentation: A Critique on Contemporary Classicism	1984
b. 8, f. 81	Broudy, Elizabeth. The Art Museum and its Architecture	1986
b. 8, f. 82	Coldham, Bruce A. Sustainable Communities; Strategies for Design	1985
b. 8, f. 83	Culvahouse, Tim. Materiality and Architectural Criticism; Recollections of the Thinginess of Architectural Form	1985
b. 8, f. 84	Lanier, Richard. Landmarks of the Vertical City	1986
b. 9, f. 85	Munday, Richard G. Architecture and Writing	1985
b. 9, f. 86	Rotge, Vincent Louis. The Dynamics of Zoning in the Process of Central Cities Revitalization	1985
b. 10, f. 87	McCauley, Elizabeth A. An Iconological Study of the Eiffel Tower	1974
b. 10, f. 88	Breese, Gretchen. Where Does Spirit Dwell? An Examination of the Relationship Between Beliefs and the Symbolic Potential of Material Forms	1987 M.E.D.
b. 10, f. 89	Wang, Hwa-Fong. Body, Ontology, Architecture: A Phenomenological Approach Towards an Ontological Understanding of Architecture	1987 M.E.D.
b. 10, f. 90	Delaney, Richard Ezra. Architectural Programming for Theatres	1988 M.E.D.
b. 10, f. 91	Linder, Mark D. Architecture or Edification: Architectural Theory and The New Pragmatism of Richard Rorty	1988 M.E.D.
b. 10, f. 92	Smith, Jennifer Whitley. Politics and Professionalism: The Making of the Connecticut Capitol, 1872-1879	1988 M.E.D.
b. 11, f. 93	Swenson, Elizabeth B. Transitional Housing Design and Evaluation	1988

Series V: Oversize

b. 1, f. 1-2	Buchanan, George. Master's Class Project	1960-1961, 1961-1962
b. 1, f. 3-4	Fix, David	1959-1960, 1960-1961
b. 1, f. 5-7	Gwathmey, Charles (3)	1960-1961, 1961-1962
b. 1, f. 8	Harter, Michael	1961
b. 1, f. 9	Hatami, M.	1960-1961
b. 1, f. 10-11	Lee, John	1961-1962, 1961
b. 1, f. 12-14	Marks, Robert	1961, 1961- [illegible] 1962- 1963
b. 1, f. 15	Ormsby, Charles	1961
b. 1, f. 16	Robertson, J.	1959-1960
b. 1, f. 17-19	Scutt, D. (3)	1959-1960, 19[illegible]
b. 2, f. 1-2	Collins, Bradford R., Jr. Studies in Manet Iconography of the 1860"s. Vol. I.& II. Dept. Paper (HA) 127 p.	1969
b. 2, f. 3	Dant, Noel. A Physical Plan for the New Haven Sub-Urban Region, Conn. M. Arch. 380 p.	1946
b. 2, f. 4	Gerba, John, Jr. Land Allocation and Activity Assignment in Urban Areas. M.C.P. 126 p.	1961
b. 3, f. 5	Carroll, S. C.,. Retail Center Waterbury. B. Arch.	1943
b. 4, f. 6-7	Cutler, John B. Sachem's Wood: An Early Example of the Greek Revival in American Domestic Architecture. Vol. I & II	1963
b. 4, f. 8	Lockwood, George F. Motion and Time. B.F.A.	1956
b. 5, f. 9-10	Koplin, Norma-Jean. Portrait Drawing with Reference to Hans Holbein. B.F.A. 42 p.	1967
b. 5, f. 11-12	Nubel, Herbert R. National Outdoor Advertising and the Preservation of the Cityscape. Vol. I & II. M.F.A. 137 p.	1956
b. 6, f. 13	Kuehn, Robert H., Jr. Housing Cost Analysis Study. Vol. I & II. M.U.S. 214 p.	1968
b. 6, f. 14	Rao, Chalasani Nageswara. "An Approach to Regional Planning in Developing Areas": India as a Case Study. M.C.P. 48 p.	1960
b. 7, f. 15-16	Smith, Virginia. A Study of Three Private Printing Presses. M.F.A. 59 p.	1958
b. 7 , f. 1 7-18	Stein, Ronald. Comparison of Furniture and Painting from Louis XIV through the Empire of Napoleon. B.F.A. 55 p.	1955
	Poole, Leslie. Thesis Metaphor, M.F.A.	1970

b. 8 , f. 19	Weinberg, Elbert. The Fountain See also: box 10, folder 513	1955
b. 8, f. 20	Hough, John. An Investigation into a Method of Design. See also: Box 8, Folder 128a, Series III	1957
b. 9, f. 21	Tso, Roland (?). Photographs of models (M. Arch.): Two of Engineering Campus Library project, [illegible] and six (6) other unidentified photographs.	1966-1968, 1966
b. 9, f. 22	Batorewicz, V.,. Five (5) unidentified photographs of M.Arch. models	1967
b. 9, f. 23	Gorman, Robert. Photographs of models for Master's thesis	1962-1963, 1966
b. 10-F	Poole, Leslie, Thesis Metaphor	

Accession 1992-A-048: Venturi, Robert and Denise Scott Brown, "Prospectus for the Studio: Remedial Housing for Architects", 1970

b.1 Venturi, Robert and Denise Scott Brown, "Prospectus for the Studio: Remedial Housing for Architects"

1970

Accession 1996-A-023: "The Architecture of Dwelling: Typological Analysis", 1993

b. 1	"The Architecture of Dwelling: Typological Analysis", [by students in the] Yale	1993
	School of Architecture, second year studio, Master of Architecture [program;	
	compiled by Alex Levi and Mannix Hernandez]	

Accession 1999-A-068: Masters of Environmental Design theses, 1995-1998

Masters of Environmental Design theses

b.1	"Notes from Orange Street," by Peter Soland	1995
	"The role of Working Drawings in Architectural Practice, 1830-1930," by Elspeth Colwell	1998
	"The Situationiste Internationale," by G. Michael Fletcher	1997
	"Interim Sites," by Dean Sakamoto	1998
	"LeTatlin and a Myth of Organic Transformation," by David Thurman	1996
	"Architects can build a network but can the network build," by Charly Whittock	1998

Accession 1999-A-083: Term papers, 1963, 1966

Term papers b. 1 "A Study of Early 19th Century Architecture and Furniture," by Charles T. Close "The Titan's Goblet by Thomas Cole," by Howardene D. Pindell 1966

Accession 2001-A-120: Architectural drawings by Yale students, circa 1920

b. 1	Architectural Drawings by Yale students	1920

Accession 2002-A-143: Workbook and portfolio of J. Arvid Klein (M. Arch, 1958), 1954

b. 1	Portfolio	1954
b. 2	Notebook	1954

Accession 2003-A-056: Student work of Walfredo Toscanini (M.Arch 1955), circa 1951-1955

b. 1	<u>Portfolio</u>
b. 2	Notebook

Accession 2003-A-057: Student work from Eugene Nalle's architecture classes, circa 1951-1955

b. 1, f. 1-4b. 2, f. Student work from Eugene Nalle's architecture classes 1-6

circa 1951-1955

b. 1

Accession 2003-A-058: Student work of Harold Fredenburgh (M.Arch 1958), circa 1954-1958

Student work of Harold Fredenburgh (M.Arch 1958)

Circa 1954-1958

Accession 2003-A-059: Student work shown in the year-end exhibit, 2002

Feldman nominees b. 2 Miscellaneous 2002 b. 3 Jason Carlow, "Navigating Media" 2001 b. 4 Jenny Huang and Victoria Partridge 2002 b. 5 Young Soo Kwon 2002 b. 6 Suejin Sung, "Building Project" 2002 b. 7 Robert McClure, "Madrid 2012, Spain" 2002 b. 8 Shirley Gilat Robins 2001 b. 8 Derek Warr 2002 b. 9 Amert Hirrmath, "King's Cross Master Plan, London" 2001 b. 10 Victoria Partridge, "Hong Kong Cultural/Commercial Center" 2001 b. 11 Amert Hirrmath 2002 b. 12 Danielle Briscoe 2002 b. 13-15 Graduate student panels 2002 b. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" 2001 b. 17 Student work 2002	b. 1	Med student work	2002
b. 3 Jason Carlow, "Navigating Media" 2001 b. 4 Jenny Huang and Victoria Partridge 2002 b. 5 Young Soo Kwon 2002 b. 6 Suejin Sung, "Building Project" 2002 b. 7 Robert McClure, "Madrid 2012, Spain" 2002 b. 8 Shirley Gilat Robins 2001 b. 8 Derek Warr 2002 b. 9 Amert Hirrmath, "King's Cross Master Plan, London" 2001 b. 10 Victoria Partridge, "Hong Kong Cultural/Commercial Center" 2001 b. 11 Amert Hirrmath 2002 b. 12 Danielle Briscoe 2002 b. 13-15 Graduate student panels 2002 Feldman nominee b. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" 2001		Feldman nominees	
b. 4 Jenny Huang and Victoria Partridge 2002 b. 5 Young Soo Kwon 2002 b. 6 Suejin Sung, "Building Project" 2002 b. 7 Robert McClure, "Madrid 2012, Spain" 2002 b. 8 Shirley Gilat Robins 2001 b. 8 Derek Warr 2002 b. 9 Amert Hirrmath, "King's Cross Master Plan, London" 2001 b. 10 Victoria Partridge, "Hong Kong Cultural/Commercial Center" 2001 b. 11 Amert Hirrmath 2002 b. 12 Danielle Briscoe 2002 b. 13-15 Graduate student panels 2002 Feldman nominee	b. 2	Miscellaneous	2002
b. 5 Young Soo Kwon 2002 b. 6 Suejin Sung, "Building Project" 2002 b. 7 Robert McClure, "Madrid 2012, Spain" 2002 b. 8 Shirley Gilat Robins 2001 b. 8 Derek Warr 2002 b. 9 Amert Hirrmath, "King's Cross Master Plan, London" 2001 b. 10 Victoria Partridge, "Hong Kong Cultural/Commercial Center" 2001 b. 11 Amert Hirrmath 2002 b. 12 Danielle Briscoe 2002 b. 13-15 Graduate student panels 2002 Feldman nominee b. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" 2001	b. 3	Jason Carlow, "Navigating Media"	2001
b. 6 Suejin Sung, "Building Project" b. 7 Robert McClure, "Madrid 2012, Spain" 2002 b. 8 Shirley Gilat Robins 2001 b. 8 Derek Warr 2002 b. 9 Amert Hirrmath, "King's Cross Master Plan, London" 2001 b. 10 Victoria Partridge, "Hong Kong Cultural/Commercial Center" 2001 b. 11 Amert Hirrmath 2002 b. 12 Danielle Briscoe 2002 b. 13–15 Graduate student panels Feldman nominee b. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" 2001	b. 4	Jenny Huang and Victoria Partridge	2002
b. 7 Robert McClure, "Madrid 2012, Spain" b. 8 Shirley Gilat Robins c. 2001 b. 8 Derek Warr c. 2002 b. 9 Amert Hirrmath, "King's Cross Master Plan, London" c. 2001 c. 10 Victoria Partridge, "Hong Kong Cultural/Commercial Center" c. 2001 c. 11 Amert Hirrmath c. 2002 c. 12 Danielle Briscoe c. 2002 c. 13–15 Graduate student panels c. 2002 Feldman nominee c. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" c. 2001	b. 5	Young Soo Kwon	2002
b. 8 Shirley Gilat Robins 2001 b. 8 Derek Warr 2002 b. 9 Amert Hirrmath, "King's Cross Master Plan, London" 2001 b. 10 Victoria Partridge, "Hong Kong Cultural/Commercial Center" 2001 b. 11 Amert Hirrmath 2002 b. 12 Danielle Briscoe 2002 b. 13-15 Graduate student panels 2002 Feldman nominee b. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" 2001	b. 6	Suejin Sung, "Building Project"	2002
b. 8 Derek Warr 2002 b. 9 Amert Hirrmath, "King's Cross Master Plan, London" 2001 b. 10 Victoria Partridge, "Hong Kong Cultural/Commercial Center" 2001 b. 11 Amert Hirrmath 2002 b. 12 Danielle Briscoe 2002 b. 13-15 Graduate student panels 2002 Feldman nominee b. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" 2001	b. 7	Robert McClure, "Madrid 2012, Spain"	2002
b. 9 Amert Hirrmath, "King's Cross Master Plan, London" 2001 b. 10 Victoria Partridge, "Hong Kong Cultural/Commercial Center" 2001 b. 11 Amert Hirrmath 2002 b. 12 Danielle Briscoe 2002 b. 13-15 Graduate student panels 2002 Feldman nominee b. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" 2001	b. 8	Shirley Gilat Robins	2001
b. 10 Victoria Partridge, "Hong Kong Cultural/Commercial Center" 2001 b. 11 Amert Hirrmath 2002 b. 12 Danielle Briscoe 2002 b. 13–15 Graduate student panels 2002 Feldman nominee b. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" 2001	b. 8	Derek Warr	2002
b. 11 Amert Hirrmath 2002 b. 12 Danielle Briscoe 2002 b. 13–15 Graduate student panels 2002 Feldman nominee b. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" 2001	b. 9	Amert Hirrmath, "King's Cross Master Plan, London"	2001
b. 12 Danielle Briscoe 2002 b. 13–15 Graduate student panels 2002 Feldman nominee b. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" 2001	b. 10	Victoria Partridge, "Hong Kong Cultural/Commercial Center"	2001
b. 13–15 Graduate student panels 2002 Feldman nominee b. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" 2001	b. 11	Amert Hirrmath	2002
Feldman nominee b. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" 2001	b. 12	Danielle Briscoe	2002
b. 16 Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea" 2001	b. 13-15	Graduate student panels	2002
		Feldman nominee	
b. 17 Student work 2002	b. 16	Igor Pavao Sidd Iqui, "I Love Dprk, North Korea"	2001
	b. 17	Student work	2002

Accession 2003-A-077: Student drawings by Estelle T. Margolis (B.Arch 1955), circa 1952-1955

See Accession 2005-A-021

Accession 2003-A-130: Student presentations from Peter Eisenman's Visual Studies course, 2002

b. 1	Emily Atwood	2002
b. 1	Forth Bagley	2002
b. 1	Ashley M. Forde	2002
b. 1	George A. M. Ristow	2002
b.1	Noah Shepard	2002

b. 1

Accession 2003-A-158: "South of Delancey," a joint project with Yale College and the Schools of Management, Forestry and Environmental Studies, and Architecture, 2003

"South of Delancey," a joint project with Yale College and the Schools of Management, Forestry and Environmental Studies, and Architecture 2003

Accession 2004-A-010: Student drawings of Norman Gans (B. Arch. 1949), 1949

b. 2, 1	Student drawings of Norman Gans (B.Arch. 1949)	1949

b. 3

Accession 2004-A-013: Film of the School of Architecture's building project [computer files], 2002

Original born digital files, as well as preservation masters, may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult use copies, or if none exist request that they be made. Born digital files cannot be accessed remotely. System requirements include a Manuscripts and Archives computer and file viewing software.

Film of the School of Architecture's building project

2 Computer Files 0:15:19 Duration (HH:MM:SS.mmm) (1 MOV, 1 AVI)

2002

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access

Accession 2004-A-014: "A Proposal for Two New Residential colleges for 21st Century Yale" by Jennifer A. Bernell, 2003

b. 1 "A Proposal for Two New Residential colleges for 21st Century Yale" by Jennifer A. 2003 Bernell

Accession 2004-A-055: Papers of Minor Bishop (M.Arch 1953), circa 1951-1953

Restricted until Jan 1, 2028

b.1 Papers of Minor Bishop (M.Arch 1953)

circa 1951-1953

Accession 2004-A-097: Sketches and photographs from the Rome seminar [computer file]

Accession 2004-A-097: Sketches and photographs from the Rome seminar [computer file], 2003

Original born digital files, as well as preservation masters, may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult use copies, or if none exist request that they be made. Born digital files cannot be accessed remotely. System requirements include a Manuscripts and Archives computer and file viewing software.

b. 1 Sketches and photographs from the Rome seminar 2003

1 CD-R

computer file (PPT)

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at

beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access

Accession 2004-A-108: Dixwell renewal and redevelopment by James Stenzel, 1965

b. 1	Dixwell renewal and redevelopment by James Stenzel	1965

Accession 2004-A-133: Master's theses, 1992-2003

Original computer files may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult access copies.

b.1	"Intention & Materiality in the Texts of G. Semper & E. Viollet-Le-Duc," by Kelly Carlson-Redding	1992
b. 1	"The Language of Craftsmanship in Industrial Design," by J. Douglas Bootes	1993
b. 1	"Architectural Notation Reconception & Redirection," by Chang	1992
b. 2	"Achtung Architekturi Study on Contemporary European Architecture: The Austrian Connection," by Pelkonen	1994
b. 2	"City Lights," by Holmes	1994
b. 2	"Virtual Obscura," by Thomas Forget	1995
b. 2	"Notes From Orange Street, Figuring in the American City," by Soland	1995
b. 3	"Four Days, north Atlantic Bluefin Tuna," by Anne Bernard	1999
b. 3	"Reflections of the City," by Raleigh Perkins	1997
b. 3	"The Role of Working Drawings in Architectural Practice, 1830-1930," by Elspeth Cowell	1998
b. 3	"Interim Sites: An Urban Art & Architecture Project," by Dean S. Sakomoto	1998
b. 3	"Architects Can Build a Network, But Can Networks Build?," by Charly Wittock	1998
b. 3	"Constructing an Exhibit Where Film & Exhibition Design Intersect," by Jacqueline M. Ivy $$	1999
b. 4	"Ernesto N. Rogers' <i>Casabella-continuita</i> : The Emergence of Themed Issues," by Brendan D. Moran	1999
b. 4	"The Stillpoint Garden," 2 vols., by Erik Vogt	1999
b. 4	"Consuming Typologies: Airport, Arena & the Calculus of Retail," by Kay Frances Edge	2001
b. 4	"Zionist Planning From Script to Statehood," by Roy Kozlovsky	2001
b. 5	"Building a Chinese Legacy: Architecture in the Post World War II Taiwan, 1945-1995," by Lin	2001
b. 5	"Architectural Theatrics: 20th Century Scripts," by McGirr	2001
b. 5	""Rita" An Indians Perspective on Dwelling," by Subawalla	2001
b. 5	"Italy on the Move: The role of the Railway Under Fascism," by Ferrucci	2002
b. 6	"Towards a New Christian Architecture," by Wellman	2002
b. 6	"Subjectivizations: Deleuze & Architecture," by Brott	2003
b. 6	"Modern Vision: visionary Architecture at the Museum of Modern Art, 1960," by Svenson	2003

b. 6	"Detecting Latent Landscapes," by Turan	2003
b. 7	"Myth & Architecture," by Samuel	undated
b. 7	Surface Sounding: Navigating Fluid Organizations, by Bernard	undated
b. 8	"Temps Mort of Antonini" by F. Neyran Turan 2004-a-133-0001 1 Computer File (176,030,736 bytes)	2003
	Dates for the material was determined from the metadata.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	

Accession 2004-A-158: Digital images from the exhibit "Building Project" [computer files], 2003

Original born digital files, as well as preservation masters, may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult use copies, or if none exist request that they be made. Born digital files cannot be accessed remotely. System requirements include a Manuscripts and Archives computer and file viewing software.

b. 1 Digital images from the exhibit "Building Project" 1 CD-R

2003

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access

Accession 2004-A-172: "Collaboration in Landscape", 1989

b. 1	"Collaboration in Landscape"	1989

Accession 2004-A-206: "Yale New Haven Arts Forum," and "Issues in Architecture and Culture"

Accession 2004-A-206: "Yale New Haven Arts Forum," and "Issues in Architecture and Culture", Spring 2004

b. 1	"Yale New Haven Arts Forum"	2004
b. 1	"Issues in Architecture and Culture"	2004

Accession 2005-A-013: "re-figuring Williamsburg" presentation booklet, 2004

"re-figuring Williamsburg," presentation booklet produced by Architecture 905b: 2004 Spring Intermediate Planning & Development

Accession 2005-A-021: Student work of Estelle Margolis (B. Arch, 1955), circa 1952-1955

This accession includes records from Accession 2003-A-077.

b.1	Residences	24 March 1952 and undated
b. 1	Town plan perspectives	undated
f. 2	Project for Architecture 21	20 October 1952
f. 2	Projects for Architecture 11, 12, 13	December 1952
f. 2	Project for Architecture 21A	January 1953
f. 2	Single-span building	
f. 3	Project for Second-year Design	May 1953
f. 4	Project for Third-year Design	
b. 5	Bank building (PNB)	25 November 1953
b. 5	Residence	Undated
f. 6	Small theater	25 November 1953
f. 6	Preliminary proposal for a communication center	30 November 1954
f. 7	Miscellaneous sketches and drawings	Undated

Accession 2005-A-023: Year-end exhibit, "Next Wave", 2004

Undergraduate Posters (24" x 41)

b.1 Ming Thompson 2004 b.1 Elizabeth Bacon 2004 b.1 Zia Tyebjee 2004 b.1 Susanna Chao 2004 b.1 Ross C. Anderson 2004 b.1 Terence Li 2004 b.1 Charles Esteves 2004 b.1 Brendan Muha 2004 b.1 Alexandra Bevan 2004 b.1 Danielle Page 2004 b.1 Jessica Kung 2004 b.1 Erin Gould 2004 b.1 Anya Brickman Raredon 2004 b.1 Gene Cartwright 2004 b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004 b.1 Gregory Pasquali 2004
b.1 Zia Tyebjee 2004 b.1 Susanna Chao 2004 b.1 Ross C. Anderson 2004 b.1 Terence Li 2004 b.1 Charles Esteves 2004 b.1 Brendan Muha 2004 b.1 Alexandra Bevan 2004 b.1 Danielle Page 2004 b.1 Jessica Kung 2004 b.1 Erin Gould 2004 b.1 Anya Brickman Raredon 2004 b.1 Gene Cartwright 2004 b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Susanna Chao 2004 b.1 Ross C. Anderson 2004 b.1 Terence Li 2004 b.1 Charles Esteves 2004 b.1 Brendan Muha 2004 b.1 Alexandra Bevan 2004 b.1 Danielle Page 2004 b.1 Jessica Kung 2004 b.1 Erin Gould 2004 b.1 Anya Brickman Raredon 2004 b.1 Gene Cartwright 2004 b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Ross C. Anderson 2004 b.1 Terence Li 2004 b.1 Charles Esteves 2004 b.1 Brendan Muha 2004 b.1 Alexandra Bevan 2004 b.1 Danielle Page 2004 b.1 Jessica Kung 2004 b.1 Erin Gould 2004 b.1 Anya Brickman Raredon 2004 b.1 Gene Cartwright 2004 b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Terence Li 2004 b.1 Charles Esteves 2004 b.1 Brendan Muha 2004 b.1 Alexandra Bevan 2004 b.1 Danielle Page 2004 b.1 Jessica Kung 2004 b.1 Erin Gould 2004 b.1 Anya Brickman Raredon 2004 b.1 Gene Cartwright 2004 b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Charles Esteves 2004 b.1 Brendan Muha 2004 b.1 Alexandra Bevan 2004 b.1 Danielle Page 2004 b.1 Jessica Kung 2004 b.1 Erin Gould 2004 b.1 Anya Brickman Raredon 2004 b.1 Gene Cartwright 2004 b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Brendan Muha 2004 b.1 Alexandra Bevan 2004 b.1 Danielle Page 2004 b.1 Jessica Kung 2004 b.1 Erin Gould 2004 b.1 Anya Brickman Raredon 2004 b.1 Gene Cartwright 2004 b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Alexandra Bevan 2004 b.1 Danielle Page 2004 b.1 Jessica Kung 2004 b.1 Erin Gould 2004 b.1 Anya Brickman Raredon 2004 b.1 Gene Cartwright 2004 b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Danielle Page 2004 b.1 Jessica Kung 2004 b.1 Erin Gould 2004 b.1 Anya Brickman Raredon 2004 b.1 Gene Cartwright 2004 b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Jessica Kung 2004 b.1 Erin Gould 2004 b.1 Anya Brickman Raredon 2004 b.1 Gene Cartwright 2004 b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Erin Gould 2004 b.1 Anya Brickman Raredon 2004 b.1 Gene Cartwright 2004 b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Anya Brickman Raredon 2004 b.1 Gene Cartwright 2004 b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Gene Cartwright 2004 b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Lisa Rothman 2004 b.1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b. 1 Thomas Kalvik 2004 b. 1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Megan Forney 2004
b.1 Gregory Pasquali 2004
b.1 Alanya Schofield 2004
b.1 Garren Givens 2004
b.1 Seher Erdogan 2004
b.1 Brian Stromquist 2004
1st and 2nd Year Studio Posters (41" x 89")
b.1 Course and Faculty 2004
b. 1 502b, spring 2004 -Turner Brooks 2004
b. 1 502b, spring 2004 -Keith Krumweide 2004
b. 1 502b, spring 2004 - Amy Lelyveld 2004

1st and 2nd Year Studio Posters (41" x 89") (continued)

b.1	502b, spring 2004 -Brian Healy	2004
b. 1	502b, spring 2004 -Deborah Gans	2004
b. 1	502b, spring 2004 - Alan Organschi	2004
b.1	523a, fall 2003 -Fred Koetter and Ed Mitchell	2004
b. 1	504b, spring 2004 -Ed Mitchell	2004
b. 1	504b, spring 2004 -Andrea Kahn	2004
b. 1	503a, fall 2003 -Keith Krumweide	2004
b. 1	503a, fall 2003 -Peter deBretteville	2004
b. 1	503a, fall 2003 - Alec Purves	2004
b.1	503a, fall 2003 - Alan Organschi	2004
b. 1	MED 103 - Eeva-Liisa Pelkonen	2004
b. 2	Graduating Graduate Student Posters (41" x 48")	2004
b. 2	Abir Ahmad	2004
b. 2	Lara Apelian	2004
b. 2	Peter Arbour	2004
b. 2	Graham Banks	2004
b. 2	Robert Berry	2004
b. 2	Emily Bidegain	2004
b. 2	Erin Carraher	2004
b. 2	Marcus Carter	2004
b. 2	Christopher Cayten	2004
b. 2	Pu Chen	2004
b. 2	Stephen Chien	2004
b. 2	Joohghyun Cho	2004
b. 2	Sandra Choy	2004
b. 2	Christopher Dale	2004
b. 2	Sarah David	2004
b. 2	Katherine Davies	2004
b. 2	Gary Eversole	2004
b. 2	Patrick Giannini	2004

Graduating Graduate Student Posters (41" x 48") (continued)

b. 2	Anthony Goldsby	2004
b. 2	Zhigang Han	2004
b. 2	Katan Hanansen	2004
b. 2	Leejung Hong	2004
b. 2	Patrick Hyland	2004
b. 2	Teresa Jan	2004
b. 2	Seyong Jang	2004
b. 2	Matthew Jogan	2004
b. 2	Daewha Kang	2004
b. 2	Meirav Katz	2004
b. 2	Malaika Kim	2004
b. 2	Youngsun Ko	2004
b. 2	Michael Kokora	2004
b. 2	Justin Kwok	2004
b. 2	Helia Lee	2004
b. 2	Spencer Luckey	2004
b. 2	Chris Marcinkoski	2004
b. 2	Maki Matsubayashi	2004
b. 2	Yong Mei	2004
b. 2	James Nelson	2004
b. 2	Edward Richardson	2004
b. 2	Christopher Riordan	2004
b. 2	Benjamin Rosenblum	2004
b. 2	Sang Wan Seo	2004
b. 2	Aaron Smith	2004
b. 2	Clinton Smith	2004
b. 2	Gregory Sobotka	2004
b. 2	Gretchen Stoecker	2004
b. 2	Jeffery Stone	2004
b. 2	Marissa Sweig	2004

Graduating Graduate Student Posters (41" x 48") (continued)

b. 2	Thong Tran	2004
b. 2	Stephen Van Dyck	2004
b. 2	Na Wei	2004
b. 2	Kristina Winegar	2004
b. 2	Yang Yang	2004
b. 2	Kanu Agrawal	2004
b. 2	Valerie Casey	2004
b. 2	Lihan Hong	2004
b. 2	James Nelson	2004
b. 3	Adrian Campa	2004
b. 3	Kenneth Gowland	2004
b. 3	Ezra Groskin	2004
b. 3	Elicia Keebler	2004
b. 3	Kristen Johnson	2004
b. 3	Gurudev Khalsa	2004
b. 3	Janny Kim	2004
b. 3	Kyle Konis	2004
b. 3	Brendan Lee	2004
b. 3	Andrew Moddrell	2004
b. 3	Liat Muller	2004
b. 3	Cynthia Myntti	2004
b. 3	Jessica Niles DeHoff	2004
b. 3	Sarah Rubinstein	2004
b. 3	Charles Sevin	2004
b. 3	Adam Sokol	2004
b. 3	Esin Yurekli	2004
b. 3	Damian Zunino	2004
b. 3	Bradley Walters	2004
b. 3	Oliver Pelle	2004
b. 3	Exhibit Signage	2004

Advanced studio work - animations 2005-A-023.0001 1 DVD-RW	2004
As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
Use copy 1 Optical Disc (DVD)	
Advanced studio work - documentary films 2005-A-023.0002 1 DVD-RW	2004
As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
Use copy 1 Optical Disc (DVD)	
Agrawal, Kanu, "Media Portraits of Ahmedabad" 2005-A-023.0003 1 DVD-RW	2004
As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
Use copy 1 Optical Disc (DVD)	
Arch 862b, digital video synthesis coursework, Carol Scully with Na Wei″ 2005-A-023.0004 1 DVD-RW	2004 Spring
As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
Use copy 1 Optical Disc (DVD)	
	2005-A-023.0001 1DVD-RW As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access Use copy 1 Optical Disc (DVD) Advanced studio work - documentary films 2005-A-023.0002 1DVD-RW As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access Use copy 1 Optical Disc (DVD) Agrawal, Kanu, "Media Portraits of Ahmedabad" 2005-A-023.0003 1DVD-RW As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access Use copy 1 Optical Disc (DVD) Arch 862b, digital video synthesis coursework, Carol Scully with Na Wei" 2005-A-023.0004 1DVD-RW As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access Use copy Use copy Use copy

Accession 2005-A-041: Materials relating to the Zoo Collaborative project in architecture at the School of Fine Arts, 1951-1952

Materials relating to the Zoo Collaborative project in architecture at the School of Fine Arts

Accession 2005-A-065: Student work from M.Arch I and M.Arch II degree programs [computer files], 2003

Original born digital files, as well as preservation masters, may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult use copies, or if none exist request that they be made. Born digital files cannot be accessed remotely. System requirements include a Manuscripts and Archives computer and file viewing software.

b.1	Yale Portfolio Robert Charles Halverson 2005-a-065-0001 1 CD-R As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2003
b. 2	[Untitled] 2005-a-065-0002 1 CD-R As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 3	Kevin Rotheroe CD of Work 2005-a-065-0003 1 CD-R As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 4	Tracy Derosiers Portfolio 5/03 2005-a-065 1 CD-R As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 5	Li-Yu Hsu M.Arch II 2003 2005-a-065-0005 1 CD-R As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	

Accession 2005-A-066: Student work from M.Arch I and M.Arch II degree programs computer files, 2004

Original computer files may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult access copies.

b.1	Bidegain, Emily 2005-A-066-0015 27 Computer Files (.psd) (5441530000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004
b.1	Campa, Brian 2005-a-066-0006 1 Computer File (.pdf) (591450000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004
b.1	Carraher, Erin 2005-A-066-0009 2 Computer Files (7502610000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004
b.1	Gianinni, Patrick 2005-a-066-0004 1 CD-R (368580000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004

b.1	Goldsby 2005-a-066-0011 1 CD-R (5236210000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	2004
	This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Gowland, Kenneth 2005-a-066-0018 1 CD-R (4376610000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004
b. 1	Hyland, Patrick 2005-a-066-0012 34 Computer Files (.pdf) (326480000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004
b. 1	Jan, Theresa 2005-a-066-0020 1 CD-R (1153270000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004

b. 1	Jogan, Matthew 2005-a-066-0001 1 CD-R (433700000) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004
b. 1	Keebler, Elicia 2005-a-066-0013 1 CD-R (5005330000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004
b.1	Mei, Yong 2005-a-066-0004 45 Computer Files (368580000 bytes)	2004
	The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	

b.1	Niles, Jessica, M. 2005-a-066-0016 1 CD-R (273910000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004
b. 1	Riordan, Christopher 2005-a-066-0008 1 CD-R (94500000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004
b.1	Rosenblum, Ben 2005-a-066-0017 1 Computer File (.pdf) (5441530000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004
b.1	Smith, Clint 2005-a-066-0022 23 Computer Files (.pdf) (1639840000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004

b.1	Smith, Talmadge 2005-a-066-0021 1 Computer File (.pdf) (652340000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004
b. 1	Sobotka, Gregory 2005-a-066-0005 1 Computer File (.pdf) (381130000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004
b. 1	Stone, Jeffrey 2005-a-066-0007 47 Computer Files (.tif) (5962650000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004
b.1	Wei, Na 2005-a-066-0003 36 Computer Files (1557400000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2004

b.1 Yurekli, Esin 2004

2005-a-066-0019 1 CD-R (179670000 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

b.1 Yang, Yang 2004

2005-a-066-0010

49 Computer Files (.jpg) (1238530000 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Accession 2005-A-094: Masters thesis presentation of William S. Huff (M. Arch., 1952), 1952

Masters Thesis presentation of William S. Huff (M. Arch., 1952)

1952

Accession 2005-A-100: Digital images of the Yale Building Project exhibit [computer files], 2004

Original born digital files, as well as preservation masters, may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult use copies, or if none exist request that they be made. Born digital files cannot be accessed remotely. System requirements include a Manuscripts and Archives computer and file viewing software.

b. 1 Digital images of the Yale Building Project exhibit 1 CD-R

2004

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access

Accession 2005-A-105: Student architectural model of William S. Huff (M. Arch., 1952), 1952

Student architectural model of William S. Huff (M. Arch., 1952)

1952

Accession 2005-A-112: Photographs of graduate student work from the architecture program, 1945-1958

b. 1, f. 1	1945: Philip C. Lin A Bus Station for New Haven Perspective
	1946
	Lloyd Flood Baptist Church, Stratford, CT
b. 1, f. 1	4.1 Plans
b. 1, f. 1	4.2 Elevations and section
b. 1, f. 1	4.3 Elevations and details
b. 1, f. 1	4.4 Perspective: Interior
b. 1, f. 1	A. E. De Salvo Students Room Plan
	William Garwood Elementary School
b. 1, f. 1	Section and construction detail
b. 1, f. 1	Interior perspective
b. 1, f. 1	Isometric view, section and basement
b. 1, f. 1	Elevations
b. 1, f. 1	Plan
b. 1, f. 1	Plot plan
	Victor F. Christ Janer Hamden Hall Gym
b. 1, f. 2	Perspective, elevations
b. 1, f. 2	Plan, elevation
	J. A. Kingsland RR Station
b. 1, f. 2	Plan, section and elevations (w/ duplicate)
	Baard H. Omejer Furniture
b. 1, f. 2	A wall shelf
	1947
	Lees S. Brown Gatekeepers Apartment
b. 1, f. 3	4.1 Plans
b. 1, f. 3	4.3 Interior Isometric
	Ralph H. Comey Jr Gatekeepers Apartment
b. 1, f. 3	5.2 Plan
	Edward Lloyd Flood Avenue of the Americas: Mexican Building

1947 > Edward Lloyd Flood -- Avenue of the Americas: Mexican Building (continued)

b. 1, f. 3	12.3 Street Level Plan
b. 1, f. 3	12.4 First floor plan
b. 1, f. 3	12.5 Parking Layout
b. 1, f. 3	12.6 Roof level from birdseye
b. 1, f. 3	12.8 Elevation: 45th St.
b. 1, f. 3	12.9 Elevation: 46th St.
b. 1, f. 3	12.10 Perspective
b. 1, f. 3	12.11 Plan
b. 1, f. 3	12.12 Section and windows
	1948
	Ralph Comey Cheshire Elementary School
b. 1, f. 4	4.2 Plan
b. 1, f. 4	4.3 Final solution: plans and elevations
b. 1, f. 4	4.4 Final solution: section and classroom plan
	Ralph Comey Row House
b. 1, f. 4	6.1 Plot plan
b. 1, f. 4	6.2 Plan
b. 1, f. 4	6.3 Section and elevation
b. 1, f. 4	6.4 Construction detail
b. 1, f. 4	6.5 Interior perspective
b. 1, f. 4	6.6 Exterior perspective
	John R. McDonald Berkeley Divinity Chapel
b. 1, f. 5	6.2 Perspectives
	John R. McDonald Suburban Residence
b. 1, f. 5	6.1 Plot plan
b. 1, f. 5	6.2 Residence plan
b. 1, f. 5	6.3 Residence plan #2
b. 1, f. 5	6.5 Elevations: SE and SW
b. 1, f. 5	6.6 Framing Isometric
	40.40

1949

1949 (continued)

	E. Chamberlain & Nancy Pan Med. School Dorm
b. 1, f. 6	6.1 Plot plan
b. 1, f. 6	6.3 Basement plan
b. 1, f. 6	6.4 Bedroom plans
b. 1, f. 6	6.5 Model
b. 1, f. 6	6.6 Model
	Collab (Team #16) Center for Unesco
b. 1, f. 6	4.3 Mural
b. 1, f. 6	4.4 Mural Detail
	A. E. De Salvo and E. A. King Med. School Dorm
b. 1, f. 6	4.1 Plans and sections
b. 1, f. 6	4.2 Perspective and elevation
b. 1, f. 6	4.3 Model
b. 1, f. 6	4.4 Model: Site
	William Guy Garwood A Small House for Hawaii
b. 1, f. 7	8.1 Area Plan
b. 1, f. 7 b. 1, f. 7	8.1 Area Plan 8.2 Entry Elevation
b. 1, f. 7	8.2 Entry Elevation
b. 1, f. 7 b. 1, f. 7	8.2 Entry Elevation 8.3 Approach Elevation
b. 1, f. 7 b. 1, f. 7 b. 1, f. 7	8.2 Entry Elevation 8.3 Approach Elevation 8.4 Garden Elevation
b. 1, f. 7 b. 1, f. 7 b. 1, f. 7 b. 1, f. 7	8.2 Entry Elevation 8.3 Approach Elevation 8.4 Garden Elevation 8.5 Underpining System
b. 1, f. 7 b. 1, f. 7 b. 1, f. 7 b. 1, f. 7 b. 1, f. 7	8.2 Entry Elevation 8.3 Approach Elevation 8.4 Garden Elevation 8.5 Underpining System 8.6 Arial View
b. 1, f. 7 b. 1, f. 7	8.2 Entry Elevation 8.3 Approach Elevation 8.4 Garden Elevation 8.5 Underpining System 8.6 Arial View 8.7 View with roof
b. 1, f. 7 b. 1, f. 7	8.2 Entry Elevation 8.3 Approach Elevation 8.4 Garden Elevation 8.5 Underpining System 8.6 Arial View 8.7 View with roof 8.8 View of model
b. 1, f. 7	8.2 Entry Elevation 8.3 Approach Elevation 8.4 Garden Elevation 8.5 Underpining System 8.6 Arial View 8.7 View with roof 8.8 View of model Paul Lochart & Karl Treffinger Naval Air Station
b. 1, f. 7	8.2 Entry Elevation 8.3 Approach Elevation 8.4 Garden Elevation 8.5 Underpining System 8.6 Arial View 8.7 View with roof 8.8 View of model Paul Lochart & Karl Treffinger Naval Air Station 1.1 Plans and perspective
b. 1, f. 7	8.2 Entry Elevation 8.3 Approach Elevation 8.4 Garden Elevation 8.5 Underpining System 8.6 Arial View 8.7 View with roof 8.8 View of model Paul Lochart & Karl Treffinger Naval Air Station 1.1 Plans and perspective Peter Millard Weekend House
b. 1, f. 7	8.2 Entry Elevation 8.3 Approach Elevation 8.4 Garden Elevation 8.5 Underpining System 8.6 Arial View 8.7 View with roof 8.8 View of model Paul Lochart & Karl Treffinger Naval Air Station 1.1 Plans and perspective Peter Millard Weekend House 2.1 Plan

1949 > Nancy Yung-Chiu Pan -- A Chinese House for Nanking (continued)

Hamilton Smith Sub-Dept. Store	b. 2, f. 1	2.2 Model: roof off
b. 2, f. 1		Hamilton Smith Sub-Dept. Store
b. 2, f. 1 4.3 Plans, parking and main b. 2, f. 1 4.4 Plans; 2nd, roof and elevations E. W. Winter House for a Collector of Oriental Art b. 2, f. 1 6.1 Model b. 2, f. 1 6.2 Model b. 2, f. 1 6.3 Plot plan b. 2, f. 1 6.4 Plans b. 2, f. 1 6.5 Section b. 2, f. 1 6.6 Perspective 1950 Stanley Brundage Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Section, elevation and perspective b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Plot, plan and elevation Irving Colburn Gymnasiu-Assembly Hall b. 2, f. 2 1.1 Perspective Benjamin A. Gingold House b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Plot, plans and elevation Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 3.3 Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 3.3 Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 1	4.1 Perspective
b. 2, f. 1 4.4 Plans; 2nd, roof and elevations E. W. Winter House for a Collector of Oriental Art b. 2, f. 1 6.1 Model b. 2, f. 1 6.2 Model b. 2, f. 1 6.3 Plot plan b. 2, f. 1 6.4 Plans b. 2, f. 1 6.5 Section b. 2, f. 1 6.6 Perspective 1950 Stanley Brundage Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Section, elevation and perspective b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Plot, plan and elevation Irving Colburn Gymnasiu-Assembly Hall b. 2, f. 2 1.1 Perspective Benjamin A. Gingold House b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 1	4.2 Plot, plan and section
E.W. Winter House for a Collector of Oriental Art b. 2, f. 1 6.1 Model b. 2, f. 1 6.2 Model b. 2, f. 1 6.3 Plot plan b. 2, f. 1 6.4 Plans b. 2, f. 1 6.5 Section b. 2, f. 1 6.6 Perspective 1950 Stanley Brundage Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Section, elevation and perspective b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Plot, plan and elevation Irving Colburn Gymnasiu-Assembly Hall b. 2, f. 2 1.1 Perspective Benjamin A. Gingold House b. 2, f. 2 6.5 Perspective Chal Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 3.3 Berspective John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 1	4.3 Plans, parking and main
b. 2, f. 1 6.1 Model b. 2, f. 1 6.2 Model b. 2, f. 1 6.3 Plot plan b. 2, f. 1 6.4 Plans b. 2, f. 1 6.5 Section b. 2, f. 1 6.6 Perspective 1950 Stanley Brundage Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Section, elevation and perspective b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Plot, plan and elevation Irving Colburn Gymnasiu-Assembly Hall b. 2, f. 2 1.1 Perspective Benjamin A. Gingold House b. 2, f. 2 6.5 Perspective Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Plot, plan and perspective Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 1	4.4 Plans; 2nd, roof and elevations
b. 2, f. 1 b. 2, f. 2 b. 2, f. 3 b. 2, f. 3 b. 2, f. 3 b. 3, 3 Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 b. 2, f.		E. W. Winter House for a Collector of Oriental Art
b. 2, f. 1 b. 2, f. 1 c. 4 Plans b. 2, f. 1 c. 5 Section b. 2, f. 1 c. 6.5 Perspective 1950 Stanley Brundage Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Section, elevation and perspective b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Plot, plan and elevation Irving Colburn Gymnasiu-Assembly Hall b. 2, f. 2 1.1 Perspective Benjamin A. Gingold House b. 2, f. 2 6.5 Perspective Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 1	6.1 Model
b. 2, f. 1 b. 2, f. 1 6.4 Plans b. 2, f. 1 6.5 Section b. 2, f. 1 6.6 Perspective 1950 Stanley Brundage Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Section, elevation and perspective b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Plot, plan and elevation Irving Colburn Gymnasiu-Assembly Hall b. 2, f. 2 1.1 Perspective Benjamin A. Gingold House b. 2, f. 2 6.5 Perspective Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 1	6.2 Model
b. 2, f. 1 b. 2, f. 1 6.6 Perspective 1950 Stanley Brundage Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Section, elevation and perspective b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Plot, plan and elevation Irving Colburn Gymnasiu-Assembly Hall b. 2, f. 2 1.1 Perspective Benjamin A. Gingold House b. 2, f. 2 6.5 Perspective Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 1	6.3 Plot plan
b. 2, f. 1 6.6 Perspective 1950 Stanley Brundage Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Section, elevation and perspective b. 2, f. 2 1rving Colburn Gymnasiu-Assembly Hall b. 2, f. 2 1.1 Perspective Benjamin A. Gingold House b. 2, f. 2 6.5 Perspective Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 1	6.4 Plans
Stanley Brundage Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2	b. 2, f. 1	6.5 Section
Stanley Brundage Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2	b. 2, f. 1	6.6 Perspective
b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Section, elevation and perspective b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Plot, plan and elevation Irving Colburn Gymnasiu-Assembly Hall b. 2, f. 2 1.1 Perspective Benjamin A. Gingold House b. 2, f. 2 6.5 Perspective Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright		1950
b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Plot, plan and elevation Irving Colburn Gymnasiu-Assembly Hall b. 2, f. 2 1.1 Perspective Benjamin A. Gingold House b. 2, f. 2 Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright		Stanley Brundage Barnacle Restaurant
Irving Colburn Gymnasiu-Assembly Hall b. 2, f. 2 1.1 Perspective Benjamin A. Gingold House b. 2, f. 2 Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 2	2.1 Section, elevation and perspective
b. 2, f. 2 Benjamin A. Gingold House b. 2, f. 2 Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 2	2.2 Plot, plan and elevation
Benjamin A. Gingold House b. 2, f. 2 Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright		Irving Colburn Gymnasiu-Assembly Hall
b. 2, f. 2 Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 2	1.1 Perspective
Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright		Benjamin A. Gingold House
b. 2, f. 2 2.1 Plans and elevation b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 2	6.5 Perspective
b. 2, f. 2 2.2 Elevations, section and perspective 1951 John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright		Chai Yi Jen Barnacle Restaurant
John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 2	2.1 Plans and elevation
John Bedenkapp and J. Wilder Green Fredericksburg b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright	b. 2, f. 2	2.2 Elevations, section and perspective
b. 2, f. 3 3.3a Perspective view b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright		
b. 2, f. 3 3.3b Perspective view Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright		
Duncan Buell House of Manor of F. L. Wright		
	b. 2, f. 3	
b. 2, f. 3 4.1 Exterior perspective		
	b. 2, f. 3	4.1 Exterior perspective

1951 > Duncan Buell -- House of Manor of F. L. Wright (continued)

b. 2, f. 3	4.2 Perspective in detail
b. 2, f. 3	4.3 Plan
b. 2, f. 3	4.4 Section and plan of sanctum
	Warren A. Peterson Hospital
b. 2, f. 3	3.1 Model
b. 2, f. 3	3.2 Main floor plan
b. 2, f. 3	3.3 Typical floor plan
	1952
	J. D. Erikson and J. W. Green A Zoo
b. 2, f. 4	3.1 Plan
b. 2, f. 4	3.2 Perspective
b. 2, f. 4	3.3 Detail plan
	1953
	Duncan Wray Buell Railroad station for New Haven, CT
b. 2, f. 4	9.1 Title Rendering
b. 2, f. 4	9.2 View of model showing structure
b. 2, f. 4	9.3 View of model showing structure
b. 2, f. 4	9.4 General view of complete model w/ layout
b. 2, f. 4	9.5 View of complete model from diff. angle
b. 2, f. 4	9.6 Plan and working drawings
b. 2, f. 4	9.7 Gross elevation and sections
b. 2, f. 4	9.8 Ground floor plan and sections (transverse)
b. 2, f. 4	9.9 View of model showing tetrahedronal roof
	Avery Coonley Faulkner Residential quarters for medical students
b. 2, f. 5	7.1 Title page
b. 2, f. 5	7.2 Plot plan and perspective
b. 2, f. 5	7.3 Gnd floor plan and upper level plan
b. 2, f. 5	7.4 Typical living units
b. 2, f. 5	7.5 Northwest elevation and basement plan
b. 2, f. 5	7.6 View of the model

1953 > Avery Coonley Faulkner -- Residential quarters for medical stude [...] (continued)

b. 2, f. 5	7.7 View of the model
	James David Gibans Monastery
b. 2, f. 5	4.1 General plan
b. 2, f. 5	4.2 Framing plan of Church
b. 2, f. 5	4.3 West and south elevations
b. 2, f. 5	4.4 Perspective of the exterior
	K. B Skinner
b. 2, f. 6	7.1 Plot plan
b. 2, f. 6	7.2 Lower and banking levels
b. 2, f. 6	7.3 Plot elevations
b. 2, f. 6	7.4 Floor framing systems
b. 2, f. 6	7.5 Elevations and sections
b. 2, f. 6	7.6 Sections
b. 2, f. 6	7.7 Interior perspective
	1954
	Vreeland, Tim and Faulkner, Avery Coonley A Theatre for drama for New Haven
b. 2, f. 7	
b. 2, f. 7 b. 2, f. 7	Haven
	Haven 11.1 City plan and plot
b. 2, f. 7	Haven 11.1 City plan and plot 11.2 Parking and mechanical level plan
b. 2, f. 7 b. 2, f. 7	Haven 11.1 City plan and plot 11.2 Parking and mechanical level plan 11.3 Lobby and pedestrian level plan
b. 2, f. 7 b. 2, f. 7 b. 2, f. 7	Haven 11.1 City plan and plot 11.2 Parking and mechanical level plan 11.3 Lobby and pedestrian level plan 11.4 Stage level plan
b. 2, f. 7 b. 2, f. 7 b. 2, f. 7 b. 2, f. 7	Haven 11.1 City plan and plot 11.2 Parking and mechanical level plan 11.3 Lobby and pedestrian level plan 11.4 Stage level plan 11.5 Diagrammatic section
b. 2, f. 7 b. 2, f. 7 b. 2, f. 7 b. 2, f. 7 b. 2, f. 7	Haven 11.1 City plan and plot 11.2 Parking and mechanical level plan 11.3 Lobby and pedestrian level plan 11.4 Stage level plan 11.5 Diagrammatic section 11.6 East elevation
b. 2, f. 7 b. 2, f. 7	Haven 11.1 City plan and plot 11.2 Parking and mechanical level plan 11.3 Lobby and pedestrian level plan 11.4 Stage level plan 11.5 Diagrammatic section 11.6 East elevation 11.7 South elevation
b. 2, f. 7	Haven 11.1 City plan and plot 11.2 Parking and mechanical level plan 11.3 Lobby and pedestrian level plan 11.4 Stage level plan 11.5 Diagrammatic section 11.6 East elevation 11.7 South elevation 11.8 Structure model
b. 2, f. 7	Haven 11.1 City plan and plot 11.2 Parking and mechanical level plan 11.3 Lobby and pedestrian level plan 11.4 Stage level plan 11.5 Diagrammatic section 11.6 East elevation 11.7 South elevation 11.8 Structure model 11.9 Elevation view of complete model
b. 2, f. 7	Haven 11.1 City plan and plot 11.2 Parking and mechanical level plan 11.3 Lobby and pedestrian level plan 11.4 Stage level plan 11.5 Diagrammatic section 11.6 East elevation 11.7 South elevation 11.8 Structure model 11.9 Elevation view of complete model 11.10 View of model
b. 2, f. 7	Haven 11.1 City plan and plot 11.2 Parking and mechanical level plan 11.3 Lobby and pedestrian level plan 11.4 Stage level plan 11.5 Diagrammatic section 11.6 East elevation 11.7 South elevation 11.8 Structure model 11.9 Elevation view of complete model 11.10 View of model
b. 2, f. 7	Haven 11.1 City plan and plot 11.2 Parking and mechanical level plan 11.3 Lobby and pedestrian level plan 11.4 Stage level plan 11.5 Diagrammatic section 11.6 East elevation 11.7 South elevation 11.8 Structure model 11.9 Elevation view of complete model 11.10 View of model 1955 William DeCossy Elementary School

1955 > William DeCossy -- Elementary School (continued)

b. 3, f. 1	4.2 Devenostive
	4.3 Perspective
b. 3, f. 1	4.4 Details
	Umberto Brandigi Elementary School
b. 3, f. 1	5.1 Site plan
b. 3, f. 1	5.4 Aerial perspective
	Frank Jacobi Elementary School
b. 3, f. 1	6.1 Site plan
b. 3, f. 1	6.2 Plan
b. 3, f. 1	6.3 Elevations
b. 3, f. 1	6.4 Perspective
b. 3, f. 1	6.5 Perspective
b. 3, f. 1	6.6 Perspective
	1956
	George Alfano Lobster Market for Rockport
b. 3, f. 2	6.5 Perspective
	Judith Bloom Construction
b. 3, f. 2	1.1 Model
	Umberto Brandigi Community Theater
b. 3, f. 2	2.1 Plans and elevations
b. 3, f. 2	2.2 Elevations
	Dean Hofe Construction
b. 3, f. 2	1.1 Model
	J. L. McGuerty
b. 3, f. 2	1.1 Model
	Harold Van Dine Apartment House
b. 3, f. 2	5.2 Plan
b. 3, f. 2	5.4 Section
b. 3, f. 2	5.5 Perspective
	James Weber Lobster Market for Rockport
b. 3, f. 2	7.1 Site plan

1956 > James Weber -- Lobster Market for Rockport (continued)

b. 3, f. 2	7.2 Plan and elevation
b. 3, f. 2	7.3 Details
b. 3, f. 2	7.5 Perspective
b. 3, f. 2	7.7 Perspective
	1957
	Thomas Green Sprayed Concrete Construction
b. 3, f. 3	3.1 Model
	Leo Model Yacht Club for NYC
b. 3, f. 3	13.9 Interior Perspective
	David Prescott Summer House
b. 3, f. 3	3.2 Plan
b. 3, f. 3	5.4 Model
	Joaquin Rallo City Center for Ceuta
b. 3, f. 3	38.38 Model
	1958
	Giovanni Pasanella Apts. for Sacramento
b. 3, f. 3	Giovanni Pasanella Apts. for Sacramento 2.1 Plot plan, plans
b. 3, f. 3 b. 3, f. 3	
	2.1 Plot plan, plans
	2.1 Plot plan, plans 2.2 Model Medal Winning Designs Date Unknown Images, which are glued to backer boards, are listed by category, and alphabetically by creator therein. Occasionally more than one image is attached to the same backer board; in those instances, the board is filed by the name which occurs first in the list.
b. 3, f. 3	2.1 Plot plan, plans 2.2 Model Medal Winning Designs Date Unknown Images, which are glued to backer boards, are listed by category, and alphabetically by creator therein. Occasionally more than one image is attached to the same backer board; in those instances, the board is filed by the name which occurs first in the list. 1st Medal/Mention
b. 3, f. 3 b. 3, f. 4	2.1 Plot plan, plans 2.2 Model Medal Winning Designs Date Unknown Images, which are glued to backer boards, are listed by category, and alphabetically by creator therein. Occasionally more than one image is attached to the same backer board; in those instances, the board is filed by the name which occurs first in the list. 1st Medal/Mention R. Ayers An International Athletic Centre
b. 3, f. 3 b. 3, f. 4 b. 3, f. 4	2.1 Plot plan, plans 2.2 Model Medal Winning Designs Date Unknown Images, which are glued to backer boards, are listed by category, and alphabetically by creator therein. Occasionally more than one image is attached to the same backer board; in those instances, the board is filed by the name which occurs first in the list. 1st Medal/Mention R. Ayers An International Athletic Centre R. Ayers Athletic Centre
b. 3, f. 4 b. 3, f. 4 b. 3, f. 4	2.1 Plot plan, plans 2.2 Model Medal Winning Designs Date Unknown Images, which are glued to backer boards, are listed by category, and alphabetically by creator therein. Occasionally more than one image is attached to the same backer board; in those instances, the board is filed by the name which occurs first in the list. 1st Medal/Mention R. Ayers An International Athletic Centre R. Ayers Athletic Centre Charles M. Brooks Academia Americana
b. 3, f. 3 b. 3, f. 4 b. 3, f. 4 b. 3, f. 4 b. 3, f. 4	2.1 Plot plan, plans 2.2 Model Medal Winning Designs Date Unknown Images, which are glued to backer boards, are listed by category, and alphabetically by creator therein. Occasionally more than one image is attached to the same backer board; in those instances, the board is filed by the name which occurs first in the list. 1st Medal/Mention R. Ayers An International Athletic Centre R. Ayers Athletic Centre Charles M. Brooks Academia Americana G. L. Cochran A Roadside Tea House
b. 3, f. 3 b. 3, f. 4 b. 3, f. 4 b. 3, f. 4 b. 3, f. 4	2.1 Plot plan, plans 2.2 Model Medal Winning Designs Date Unknown Images, which are glued to backer boards, are listed by category, and alphabetically by creator therein. Occasionally more than one image is attached to the same backer board; in those instances, the board is filed by the name which occurs first in the list. 1st Medal/Mention R. Ayers An International Athletic Centre R. Ayers Athletic Centre Charles M. Brooks Academia Americana G. L. Cochran A Roadside Tea House J. P. Cone An English Wrought Iron Gate

Medal Winning Designs -- Date Unknown > 1st Medal/Mention (continued)

b. 3, f. 4	E. V. Johnson "A Recreation Center"	
b. 3, f. 4	E. V. Johnson "A Sir Christopher Wren Steeple"	
b. 3, f. 5	J. L. King A Synagogue	
b. 3, f. 5	W. Prokosch New Thousand Dollar Bill	
b. 3, f. 5	M. C. Robb Office of American Ambassador	
b. 3, f. 5	M. C. Robb Unknown title	
b. 3, f. 5	Malcolm C. Robb Amer. Academy in Florence	
b. 3, f. 5	V. Sears A City Residence	
b. 3, f. 5	W. K. Sturges A Shop Front (Emerson Prize)	
b. 3, f. 5	M. O. Urbahn Entrance to Important Building	
b. 3, f. 4	D. N. Yerkes "A Roadside Tea House"	
	2nd Medal/Mention	
b. 3, f. 5	G. Chapman A Post Office	
b. 3, f. 5	A. L. Finn	
b. 3, f. 5	E. V. Johnson A Living Room in Adobe House	
b. 3, f. 4	R. H. Licht	
b. 3, f. 4	E. Saarinen A Baroque Fountain	
	Selected Mention	
b. 3, f. 5	M. C. Robb A Planetarium	
b. 3, f. 6	Unknown student work (3)	Undated

Accession 2005-A-169: Student papers written for Robert A. M. Stern's course on "Eero Saarinen and His Times", 2005

b. 1, f. 1	The Bell Laboratories, by J. Barr	2005
b. 1, f. 1	The Search for Perfect Form, by A. Falley Burns	2005
b. 1, f. 2	A Father's Legacy, by N. Elchert	2005
b. 1, f. 2	The John Deere Administration Building, by N. Friend	2005
b. 1, f. 3	The Oslo Embassy, by T. Gharagozlou	2005
b. 1, f. 3	Stuctural Fact & Structural Expression, by C. Gonzalez-Quintanilla	2005
b. 1, f. 4	Kresge Auditorium, by A. Heeren	2005
b. 1, f. 4	The Miller House & Shoin Architecture, by K. Henderson	2005
b. 1, f. 5	The St. Louis Arch, by A. Phillips	2005
b. 1, f. 5	TWA Terminal, by R. Ringemann	2005
b. 1, f. 6	The Campus Work of Eero Saarinen, by A. Sreshta	2005
b. 1, f. 6	The MIT Chapel, by L. Stevens	2005
b. 1, f. 7	The Total Design, by M. Unger	2005
b. 1, f. 7	The London Embassy, by S. Ybarra	2005

Accession 2005-A-194: "Williamsburg: resurgence" by Professor Alexander Garvin, 2005

"Williamsburg: resurgence" by Professor Alexander Garvin, Intermediate Planning 2005 & Development Class (905b)

Drawings of Donal McLaughlin Accession 2005-A-202

b. 1	"Doorway to an Embassy Garden," Analytique	
b. 1	"Entrance to an Architect's Office Building, Analytique	
b. 1	"A \$100 BIII" Esquisse Esquisse	1929-30
b. 1	"A Mernorlal," Paris Prize Preliminary	
b. 1	"A Police Station" EsqEsq.	1929-30
b. 1	"A Fountain" Paris Prize Preliminary	
b. 1	"A Subway Termrnal" Esq. Esq.	1931-32
b. 1	"A Farm Group", EsqEsq.	1932
b. 1	"A Monumental Band Stand" Paris Prize Preliminary	
b. 1	"A Crematorium" EsqEsq,	1932
b. 1	"A College Group" School Project	
b. 1	"A Chapel" School Project	1931-32
b. 1	"An Immigration Statlon" Special Prize Program	1931–1932
b. 1	"A Lighthouse" Paris Prize Preliminary, Class A	1934
b. 1	"Osbourne Planetarium Thesis" detail	1933
b. 1	Living Dining Room Interior Design competition for Bryant Park N.Y.C.	1939
b. 1 b. 1	Living Dining Room Interior Design competition for Bryant Park N.Y.C. A Memorial To Daniel Boone	1939
		1939
b. 1	A Memorial To Daniel Boone	1939
b. 1 b. 2	A Memorial To Daniel Boone "A Fountain," Analytique	1939 February 1930
b. 1 b. 2 b. 3	A Memorial To Daniel Boone "A Fountain," Analytique "Entrance to Egyptian Museum" Analytique	
b. 1 b. 2 b. 3 b. 3	A Memorial To Daniel Boone "A Fountain," Analytique "Entrance to Egyptian Museum" Analytique "A Memorial Museum" Class B Esquisse Esquisse	
b. 1 b. 2 b. 3 b. 3	A Memorial To Daniel Boone "A Fountain," Analytique "Entrance to Egyptian Museum" Analytique "A Memorial Museum" Class B Esquisse Esquisse "An Elementary School", Class B	
b. 1 b. 2 b. 3 b. 3 b. 3	A Memorial To Daniel Boone "A Fountain," Analytique "Entrance to Egyptian Museum" Analytique "A Memorial Museum" Class B Esquisse Esquisse "An Elementary School", Class B "A Harbor Site"	February 1930
b. 1 b. 2 b. 3 b. 3 b. 3 b. 3 b. 3	A Memorial To Daniel Boone "A Fountain," Analytique "Entrance to Egyptian Museum" Analytique "A Memorial Museum" Class B Esquisse Esquisse "An Elementary School", Class B "A Harbor Site" "A State Hospital for Nervous Disorder" Class Warren Prize	February 1930
b. 1 b. 2 b. 3 b. 3 b. 3 b. 3 b. 3 b. 3	A Memorial To Daniel Boone "A Fountain," Analytique "Entrance to Egyptian Museum" Analytique "A Memorial Museum" Class B Esquisse Esquisse "An Elementary School", Class B "A Harbor Site" "A State Hospital for Nervous Disorder" Class Warren Prize "An Historical Museum for Bologna" School Project	February 1930 1931-32
b. 1 b. 2 b. 3	A Memorial To Daniel Boone "A Fountain," Analytique "Entrance to Egyptian Museum" Analytique "A Memorial Museum" Class B Esquisse Esquisse "An Elementary School", Class B "A Harbor Site" "A State Hospital for Nervous Disorder" Class Warren Prize "An Historical Museum for Bologna" School Project "Rome Collaborative," (est.)	February 1930 1931-32
b. 1 b. 2 b. 3	A Memorial To Daniel Boone "A Fountain," Analytique "Entrance to Egyptian Museum" Analytique "A Memorial Museum" Class B Esquisse Esquisse "An Elementary School", Class B "A Harbor Site" "A State Hospital for Nervous Disorder" Class Warren Prize "An Historical Museum for Bologna" School Project "Rome Collaborative," (est.) "A College of a University" Warren Prize (collaborated with Saarinen)	February 1930 1931-32 1934 1933
b. 1 b. 2 b. 3	A Memorial To Daniel Boone "A Fountain," Analytique "Entrance to Egyptian Museum" Analytique "A Memorial Museum" Class B Esquisse Esquisse "An Elementary School", Class B "A Harbor Site" "A State Hospital for Nervous Disorder" Class Warren Prize "An Historical Museum for Bologna" School Project "Rome Collaborative," (est.) "A College of a University" Warren Prize (collaborated with Saarinen) "A Georgian Music Room" Interior Design	February 1930 1931-32 1934 1933

b. 4, f. 2	"A Monumental Clock" Emerson Prize	1932-33
b. 4, f. 2	"Osbourne Planetarium Thesis"	1933
b. 4, f. 2	"A Private Bank", Paris Prize Preliminary	
b. 4, f. 2	"A Church"	1934
b. 4, f. 3	"A Monastery in the Rocky Mountains", Class A	1930
b. 4, f. 3	"A City Residence"	
b. 4, f. 3	"A Shrine" Emerson Prize	
b. 4, f. 3	"A Waiting Room of a Railroad station"	1932-33
b. 4, f. 4	"A Stock Exchange" Columbia, PrInceton, Yale Project	
b. 4, f. 4	"Mayan Frontispiece"	1932-33
b. 4, f. 4	"A University Club"	
b. 5	"A Synagogue", Class A	

Accession 2006-A-041: Student paper written by Paul Goldberger, Yale College (1972), on Saarinen & others, 1970

Student paper written by Paul Goldberger, Yale College (1972), on Saarinen & others

1970

Accession 2006-A-043: Student year end work computer files

Dates for the material were determined by the file creation dates.

The bulk of this material was imaged or captured by the Yale University Digital Accessioning Support Service (DASS) in 2017 for preservation and access. For more information on the DASS and the actions taken during its accessioning work, click here: <u>Born Digital @ Yale: Digital Accessioning Support Service</u>.

b.1	Doreen Adengo 2006-A-043-0001 1 DVD-R 90 Computer Files (1623392256 bytes) Portfolio materials, in PDF, PSD, AI, MB, and JPG formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	2005
	copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Benjamin Albertson 2006-A-043-0002 1 CD-R	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
	Imaging or capture for this material was attempted by the Yale University Digital Accessioning Support Service (DASS) in 2017; that imaging or capture was not successful.	
b. 1	Benjamin Albertson 2006-A-043-0003 1 CD-R 21 Computer Files (842526384 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio in PSD and TIF formats.	2004–2005
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Francesca Russello Ammon, Little City, Big Plans: Stories of Asbury Park, New Jersey 2006-A-043-0004 1 CD-R 19 Computer Files (.doc) (17367168 bytes)	2005
	Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Daniel Barber, People's Park: Or, The Crisis of Humanist Architectual Environmentalism 2006-A-043-0005 1 CD-R 1 Computer File (.pdf) (3433920 bytes)	2005
	Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	

Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Nora Ingrid Bergsten 2005 2006-A-043-0007 1CD-R 191 Computer Files (212543184 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio, in PDF, JPG, PSD, INDD, text, and font file formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Ceren Bingol 2006-A-043-0008 1DVD-R 115 Computer Files (889552896 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and poster, in INDD, PDF, TIF, AI, and BMP formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Brent Buck 2006-A-043-0009 1 CD-R 3 Computer Files (pdf) (178241616 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibit materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Simone Brott 2006-A-043-0010 1 CD-R 173 Computer Files (503951280 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Nora Ingrid Bergsten 2006-A-043-0007 1 CD-R 191 Computer Files (212543184 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio, in PDF, JPG, PSD, INDD, text, and font file formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Ceren Bingol 2006-A-043-0008 1DVD-R 115 Computer Files (889552896 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and poster, in INDD, PDF, TIF, Al, and BMP formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Brent Buck 2006-A-043-0009 1 CD-R 3 Computer Files (pdf) (178241616 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibit materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Simone Brott 2005-A-043-0010 1 CD-R 173 Computer Files (503951280 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Nora Ingrid Bergsten 2006-A-043-0007 1 CD-R 191 Computer Files (212543184 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio, in PDF, JPG, PSD, INDD, text, and font file formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Ceren Bingol 2005-A-043-0008 1DVD-R 115 Computer Files (889552896 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and poster, in INDD, PDF, TIF, AI, and BMP formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Brent Buck 2006-A-043-0009 1CD-R 3 Computer Files (pdf) (178241616 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibit materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Simone Brott 2005-A-043-0010 1CD-R 173 Computer Files (503951280 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
2006-A-043-007 1 CD-R 191 Computer Files (212543184 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio, in PDF, JPG, PSD, INDD, text, and font file formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b. 1 Ceren Bingol 2005-A-043-0008 1DVD-R 115 Computer Files (889552896 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and poster, in INDD, PDF, TIF, AI, and BMP formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b. 1 Brent Buck 2006-A-043-0009 1 CD-R 3 Computer Files (.pdf) (178241616 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibit materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b. 1 Simone Brott 2006-A-043-0010 1 CD-R 173 Computer Files (503951280 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	
Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio, in PDF, JPG, PSD, INDD, text, and font file formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Ceren Bingol 2006-A-043-0008 1 DVD-R 115 Computer Files (889552896 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and poster, in INDD, PDF, TIF, AI, and BMP formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Brent Buck 2006-A-043-0009 1 CD-R 3 Computer Files (.pdf) (178241616 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibit materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Simone Brott 2006-A-043-0010 1 CD-R 173 Computer Files (503951280 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	
copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b. 1 Ceren Bingol 2006-A-043-0008 1DVD-R 115 Computer Files (889552896 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and poster, in INDD, PDF, TIF, AI, and BMP formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b. 1 Brent Buck 2006-A-043-0009 1 CD-R 3 Computer Files (pdf) (178241616 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibit materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b. 1 Simone Brott 2006-A-043-0010 1 CD-R 173 Computer Files (503951280 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	
2006-A-043-0008 1 DVD-R 115 Computer Files (889552896 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and poster, in INDD, PDF, TIF, AI, and BMP formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Brent Buck 2005-A-043-0009 1 CD-R 3 Computer Files (.pdf) (178241616 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibit materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Simone Brott 2005 2005 2006-A-043-0010 1 CD-R 173 Computer Files (503951280 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	
Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and poster, in INDD, PDF, TIF, AI, and BMP formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Brent Buck 2005 2006-A-043-0009 1 CD-R 3 Computer Files (.pdf) (178241616 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibit materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Simone Brott 2006-A-043-0010 1 CD-R 173 Computer Files (503951280 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	
copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b. 1 Brent Buck 2005 2006-A-043-0009 1 CD-R 3 Computer Files (.pdf) (178241616 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibit materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b. 1 Simone Brott 2006-A-043-0010 1 CD-R 173 Computer Files (503951280 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	
2006-A-043-0009 1 CD-R 3 Computer Files (.pdf) (178241616 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibit materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Simone Brott 2005 2006-A-043-0010 1 CD-R 173 Computer Files (503951280 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	
Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibit materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b.1 Simone Brott 2005 2006-A-043-0010 1 CD-R 173 Computer Files (503951280 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	
copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access b. 1 Simone Brott 2005 2006-A-043-0010 1 CD-R 173 Computer Files (503951280 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	
2006-A-043-0010 1 CD-R 173 Computer Files (503951280 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	
Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	
As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	
beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1 Yen-Rong Chen 2005 2006-A-043-0011 1 CD-R 3 Computer Files (37980096 bytes)	
Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio PDFs, with a text readme file.	
As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	

b.1	Kevin Conway 2006-A-043-0012 1 CD-R 2 Computer Files (.pdf) (94195248 bytes)	2005
	Final portfolio and final exhibit board PDFs.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Michael W. Cook 2006-A-043-0013 1 CD-R 81 Computer Files (547738464 bytes)	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and exhibition images in JPEG and TIFF formats, with a DOC readme file.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Lois Donovan 2006-A-043-0014 1 DVD-R 18 Computer Files (.pdf) (73957376 bytes)	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and poster PDFs.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
	William M. Dudley 9 CD-Rs	
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and poster. Materials are in TIF format and accompanied by Word and PDF explanatory files.	
b.1	Fall 2002 2006-A-043-0015 1 CD-R 16 Computer Files (566352192 bytes)	2002
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Spring 2003 2006-A-043-0016 1 CD-R 9 Computer Files (284305056 bytes)	2003
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Fall 2003 2006-A-043-0017 1 CD-R 18 Computer Files (647218656 bytes)	2003
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	

William M. Dudley (continued)

b.1	Spring 2004 2006-A-043-0018 1 CD-R 13 Computer Files (445273584 bytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2004
b.1	Fall 2004 2006-A-043-0019 1 CD-R 13 Computer Files (445525248 bytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2004
b. 1	Spring 2005 2006-A-043-0020 1 CD-R 15 Computer Files (525977760 bytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2005
b.1	Rome summer seminar drawings (summer 2004) 2006-A-043-0021 1 CD-R 19 Computer Files (687242640 bytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2004
b. 1	Paintings, portfolio covers, and sculpture reliefs 2006-A-043-0022 1 CD-R 18 Computer Files (579161184 bytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2004-2005
b.1	Poster 2006-A-043-0023 1 CD-R 1 Computer File (288642144 bytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2005
b. 1	Christopher Fein 2006-A-043-0024 1 CD-R 9 Computer Files (.pdf) (51988608 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio PDFs. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2005

b.1	Rosamond Fletcher, Negotiating the Interface: Communication and Collaboration in Building Technology, From Graphic Manuals to Software 2006-A-043-0025	2005
	1 CD-R 2 Computer Files (.doc) (18688992 bytes)	
	Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Mathew Ford 2006-A-043-0026 1 DVD-R 10496 Computer Files (3308781568 bytes)	1998-2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio, with materials in PDF, PSD, AI, INDD, Word, HTML, DWG, CSS, and a variety of image, video, database, text, and system file formats.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Ashley McRainey Forde	2005
	2006-A-043-0027 1 CD-R 10 Computer Files (.pdf) (68295024 bytes)	
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	
	copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Genevieve Fu 2006-A-043-0028 1 CD-R 2 Computer Files (.pdf) (7103040 bytes)	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	James Henderson Fullton III 2006-A-043-0029	2005
	1 CD-RW 40 Computer Files (.pdf) (429371712 bytes)	
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio.	
	•	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access Jonah Gamblin	2005
b.1	copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2005
b. 1	copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access Jonah Gamblin 2006-A-043-0030	2005
b.1	copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access Jonah Gamblin 2006-A-043-0030 1 CD-R 2 Computer Files (340197984 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio in PDF format, accompanied by a text	2005

b.1	Garth Goldstein 2006-A-043-0031 1 DVD-R 14 Computer Files (.pdf) (972161024 bytes) Portfolio.	2005
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Charles Gosrisirikul 2006-A-043-0032 1 CD-R 1 Computer File (.pdf) (68671344 bytes) Portfolio. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	2005
	copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Ruth Gyuse 2006-A-043-0033 1 CD-R 1 Computer File (.pdf) (173742240 bytes)	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Christopher Hall 2006-A-043-0034 1 CD-R 6 Computer Files (.pdf) (46468464 bytes) Master of Architecture (M. Arch II) exhibition and H.I. Foldman Namines materials	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) exhibition and H.I. Feldman Nominee materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Mark Hash 2006-A-043-0035 1 CD-R 54 Computer Files (384180384 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibition TIF and PDF files.	2005
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	David Hecht 2006-A-043-0036 1 CD-R 3 Computer Files (170517648 bytes)	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio, exhibition, and H.I. Feldman PDF and files.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	

b. 1	Derek Hoeferlin 2006-A-043-0037 1 CD-R 2 Computer Files (.pdf) (298191264 bytes)	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Li-Han Hong, Observing Shadows	2004
	2006-A-043-0038 1 CD-R 12 Computer Files (.doc) (32935056 bytes)	
	Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis materials.	
	-	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Matt Hutchinson	2005
	2006-A-043-0039 1 CD-R 4 Computer Files (.pdf) (149286144 bytes)	
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and H.I. Feldman Nominee materials.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Jean Kim	2005
	2006-A-043-0040	
	1 CD-R 2 Computer Files (.pdf) (74294976 bytes)	
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and exhibit poster.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Jesse J. Lafreniere	2005
	2006-A-043-0041	
	1 CD-R 12 Computer Files (.pdf) (442771056 bytes)	
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio, exhibition poster, Beeby advanced studio folder, and Robertson advanced studio folder materials, all in PDF formatr.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Louis Lee	2005
	2006-A-043-0042	
	1 CD-R 1 Computer File (.pdf) (107378208 bytes)	
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	

b. 1	Sangyup Lee 2006-A-043-0043 1 CD-R 5 Computer Files (.pdf) (62391504 bytes)	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibition materials.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Lim Lee 2006-A-043-0044 1 CD-R 6 Computer Files (.pdf) (179664576 bytes)	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio and exhibition materials.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Amanda Loy 2006-A-043-0045 1 CD-R 1 Computer File (.pdf) (75670896 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio.	2005
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Craig Grant Morton 2006-A-043-0046 1 CD-R 2 Computer Files (.pdf) (53204592 bytes)	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and resume.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Jennifer Newsom 2006-A-043-0047 1 CD-R 1 Computer File (.pdf) (22673280 bytes) Portfolio.	2005
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Guvenc Ozel 2006-A-043-0048 1 CD-R 2 Computer Files (.pdf) (48502944 bytes)	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and exhibit poster.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	

b. 1	Brandon Pace 2006-A-043-0049 1 CD-R 7 Computer Files (163113552 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio, exhibition, and H.I. Feldman materials in PDF format, accompanied by a text readme file. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2005
b.1	Michael Lee Poy, Own Earth 4 Black Narratives 2006-A-043-0050 1 CD-R 16 Computer Files (69186432 bytes) Thesis materials in Word and INDD formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2004
b.1	Michael Rey 2006-A-043-0051 1 DVD-R 114 Computer Files (.pdf) (2956656640 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2005
b. 1	George A. M. Ristow 2006-A-043-0052 1 CD-R 1 Computer File (.pdf) (28386288 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2005
b. 1	2006-A-043-0052 1 CD-R 1 Computer File (.pdf) (28386288 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at	1995-2005

b.1	Noah Shepherd 2006-A-043-0055 1 CD-R 4 Computer Files (.pdf) (90848352 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio, exhibition, and H.I. Feldman materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2005
b. 1	Brett Dalton Spearman 2006-A-043-0056 1 CD-R 9 Computer Files (.pdf) (68937120 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2005
b.1	Nicholas Stoutt 2006-A-043-0057 1 CD-R 3 Computer Files (.pdf) (16901472 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and exhibition materials. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2005
b. 1	Yory Teperman 2006-A-043-0058 1 CD-R 41 Computer Files (650819568 bytes) Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio and poster materials, in PDF and JPG formats. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2005
b. 1	Brad Walters 2006-A-043-0059 1 CD-R 1 Computer File (.pdf) (150535056 bytes) Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) thesis. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2004
b.1	Lewis Wadsworth 2006-A-043-0060 1 CD-R 22 Computer Files As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access Imaging or capture for this material was attempted by the Yale University Digital Accessioning Support Service (DASS) in 2017; that imaging or capture was not successful.	

b. 1	Sal Wilson 2006-A-043-0061 1 CD-R 19 Computer Files (.pdf) (330757056 bytes)	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch I) portfolio.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Christopher Yost 2006-A-043-0062 1 CD-R 7 Computer Files (.pdf) (218056272 bytes)	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Wai-ki Tracy Yu 2006-A-043-0063 1 CD-R 4 Computer Files (78566208 bytes)	2005
	Master of Architecture (M.Arch II) portfolio, in PDF, JPG, and Word formats.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	

Accession 2006-A-046: Entry for Urban Hall Gerald D. Hines Design Competition, 2005

b. 1 Entry for Urban Hall Gerald D. Hines Design Competition

2005

Accession 2006-A-081: Digital images from "Future Focus: Year End Student Exhibition" [computer files]

Accession 2006-A-081: Digital images from "Future Focus: Year End Student Exhibition" [computer files], 2001-2002

Original born digital files, as well as preservation masters, may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult use copies, or if none exist request that they be made. Born digital files cannot be accessed remotely. System requirements include a Manuscripts and Archives computer and file viewing software.

b. 1 Digital images from Future Focus: Year End Student Exhibition 1 CD-R

2001-2002

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access

Accession 2006-A-129: Digital images of graduating student posters & portfolios used in "Shift," year end student work, 2005

Original born digital files, as well as preservation masters, may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult use copies.

b. 1

Ammon, Francesca 2006-A-129-0052 1 Computer File (8,558,928 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Atwood, Emily 2006-A-129-0001 2005

2 Computer Files (.pdf) (315,443,184 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Balmanoukian, Garo 2006-A-129-0002 1 CD-R (158,216,688 bytes)

2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Barber, Daniel 2006-A-129-0053 2005

1 Computer File (.pdf) (14,662,368 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

Bergsten, Nora 2006-A-129-0003 1 Computer File (.pdf) (690,176 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Brown, Marissa 2006-A-129-0059 2005

2 Computer Files (.pdf) (29,905,680 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Buck, Brent

2005

2006-A-129-0004

3 Computer Files (.pdf) (178,241,616 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Carruthers, Thomas 2006-A-129-0005 4 Computer Files (23,635,248 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

Art, architecture, and art history theses and projects, Yale University
RU 259

Chen, Yen-Rong 2006-A-129-0006 4 Computer Files (4,572,288 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Conway, Kevin 2006-A-129-0007 2005

2 Computer Files (.pdf) (94,195,248 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Cook, Michael 2006-A-129-0008 82 Computer Files (547,738,464 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access

copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Donovan, Lois 2006-A-129-0009 2005

1 Computer File (.pdf) (4,831,008 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Dudley, William (M.Arch I)-graduate poster and portfolio 127 Computer Files

2005

Dudley, William (M.Arch I)-graduate poster and portfolio (continued)

2005

2005

2005-A-126-0011

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

2005

2005

2006-A-129-0012

1 CD-R (647,068,128 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

2005

2005

2006-A-129-0013

1 CD-R (445,624,032 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

2005

2005

129-A-129-0014 1 CD-R (445,600,512 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

Art, architecture, and art history theses and projects, Yale University
RU 259

Dudley, William (M.Arch I)-graduate poster and portfolio (continued)

2005 2006-A-129-0015 1 CD-R (525,902,496 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

2005 2006-A-129-0016 1 CD-R (687,321,088 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

2005 2006-A-129-0017 1 CD-R (579,311,712 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Shift year-end exhibition 2006-A-129-0018 1 CD-R (288,625,680 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

Fein, Christopher 2006-A-129-0019 9 Computer Files (57,532,272 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Fletcher, Rosamond 2006-A-129-0054 2 Computer Files (22.45) 2005

2 Computer Files (22,459,248 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Ford, Mathew 2006-A-129-0020 2005

1 Computer File (.pdf) (4,852,176 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Forde, Ashley 2006-A-129-0021 11 Computer Files (.pdf) (78,617,952 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

Fu, Genevieve 2006-A-129-0022 2005

2 Computer Files (.pdf) (9,405,648 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Gamblin, Jonah 2006-A-129-0023 2005

4 Computer Files (.pdf) (401,506,304 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Goldstein, Garth 2006-A-129-0024 2005

1 Computer File (.pdf) (3,445,680 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Gosrisirikul, Charles 2006-A-129-0025 2005

1 Computer File (.pdf) (85,276,464 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

Gyuse, Ruth 2006-A-129-0026 20 Computer Files (38,793,888 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Hall, Christopher 2006-A-129-0027 2005

6 Computer Files (.pdf) (46,468,464 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Hanna, Diala 2006-A-129-0028 2005

1 Computer File (39,976,944 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Hoeferlin, Derek 2006-A-129-0029 2005

1 Computer File (.pdf) (299,402,544 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

Hutchinson, Matt 2006-A-129-0030 4 Computer Files (.pdf) (149,286,144 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Kim, Jean 2006-A-129-0031 2005

2 Computer Files (.pdf) (74,294,976 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Lafreniere, Jesse 2006-A-129-0032 2005

12 Computer Files (.pdf) (443,123,856 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Lee, Mang Tat Louis 2006-A-129-0033 2005

2006-A-129-0033 3 Computer Files (.pdf) (142,423,008 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

Lee, Sangyup 2006-A-129-0034 5 Computer Files (.pdf) (54,329,344 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Lim, Lee

2006-A-129-0035

6 Computer Files (.pdf) (386,141,952 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Loy, Amanda 2006-A-129-0036 2005

2005

1 Computer File (.ai) (247,079,952 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Newsom, Jennifer 2006-A-129-0060

2005

2 Computer Files (.pdf) (24,838,144 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Morton, Craig (M.Arch I)-graduate poster and portfolio 6 *Computer Files (.pdf)*

2005

Ozel, Guvenc-Greg Lynn 2006-A-129-0056 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Pace, Brandon 2006-A-129-0038 2005

2 Computer Files (.pdf) (163,113,552 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Rey, Michael 2006-A-129-0037 2005

2006-A-129-0037 1 Computer File (.fla) (1,073,741,824 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Ristow, George 2006-A-129-0039 2005

2 Computer Files (.pdf) (33,012,672 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

Shepherd, Noah 2006-A-129-0040 3 Computer Files (.pdf) (91,622,160 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Spearman, Brett 2006-A-129-0041 2005

10 Computer Files (.pdf) (70,715,232 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Stanat, Julia

2005

2006-A-129-0042

2 Computer Files (.pdf) (26,450,592 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Stoutt, Nicholas 2006-A-129-0043 2005

3 Computer Files (.pdf) (16,906,176 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

Sung, Young Mo 2006-A-129-0044 2 Computer Files (28,456,848 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Teperman, Yory 2006-A-129-0045

2005

41 Computer Files (650,821,632 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

Van Nest, Jason 2006-A-129-0046 2005

1 Computer File (.pdf) (5,183,808 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Wadsworth, Lewis 2006-A-129-0061

2005

2006-A-129-0061 22 Computer Files (471,427,867 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

Wilson, Sal 2006-A-129-0047 1 Computer File (28,682,640 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Yoo, Jiwon 2006-A-129-0048 2005

1 Computer File (.pdf) (28,682,640 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Yost, Christopher 2006-A-129-0050

2005

7 Computer Files (.pdf) (219,881,424 bytes)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Yu, Wai-Ki 2006-A-129-0051 4 Computer Files (78,566,208 bytes) 2005

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

Accession 2006-A-158: Master of Environmental Design theses by Ammon, Barber, and Fletcher

Accession 2006-A-158: Master of Environmental Design theses by Ammon, Barber, and Fletcher, 2005

b. 1	Ammon, Francesca Russello.	2005
b. 1	Barber, Daniel.	2005
b. 1	Fletcher, Rosamond.	2005

Accession 2007-A-002: Student work from M.Arch I and M.Arch II degree programs computer files, 2006

Original computer files may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult access copies.

b.1	Ashely, Eron 2007-a-002-0020 1 Computer File (.pdf) (158783520 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Ashton, Allan 2007-a-002-0030 4 Computer Files (.pdf) (652343664 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Baltimore, Scott 2007-a-002-0013 1 Computer File (.pdf) (26873952 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Betts, Benay 2007-a-002-0002 7 Computer Files (.pdf) (555660000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006

b.1	Burke, Katherine 2007-a-002-0031 1 Computer File (.pdf) (141,000,704 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Byers, Matt 2007-a-002-0024 1 Computer File (.pdf) (22904832 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Byun, Namil 2007-a-002-0008 47 Computer Files (225660000) The date for this material was determined from the content.	2006
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	

b.1	Chang, Joyce 2007-a-002-0007 5 Computer Files (.pdf) (274670000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Chung, Daniel 2007-a-002-0038 1 Computer File (.pdf) (38,803,296 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b. 1	Ciraci, Eren 2007-a-002-0028 1 Computer File (.pdf) (132677632 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b. 1	Cobb, Dariel 2007-a-002-0045 17 Computer Files (85,055,376 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006

b.1	Coover, Abigail 2007-a-002-0042 95 Computer Files (.pdf) (1,073,741,824 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Darling, Naomi 2007-a-002-0010 1 Computer File (.pdf) (139415552 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Davis, Mark 2007-a-002-0009 1 CD-R (5992850000) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Dayton, Marina 2007-a-002-0012 1 Computer File (.pdf) (51558192 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006

b. 1	Dial, Chris 2007-a-002-0041 1 Computer File (.pdf) (593,821,696 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b. 1	Domino, Melanie 2007-a-002-0017 1 Computer File (.pdf) (145266576 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b. 1	Duhamel, Jennifer 2007-a-002-0015 1 Computer File (.pdf) (203264544 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b. 1	Fleming, Brent 2007-a-002-0016 1 Computer File (.pdf) (108977568 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006

b.1	Fox, Aaron 2007-a-002-0032 1 Computer File (.pdf) (14,006,160 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Ganser, Adam 2007-a-002-0037 1 Computer File (.pdf) (24,773,244 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b. 1	Graham, Armand 2007-a-002-0048 2 Computer Files (.pdf) (25,594,464 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b. 1	Greenberg, Russell 2007-a-002-0035	2006

b.1	Griffith, Roy 2007-a-002-0014 1 Computer File (297163440 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b. 1	Grogan, Michael 2007-a-002-0004 8 Computer Files (.pdf) (953900000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Harwell, Andrei 2007-a-002-0036 26 Computer Files (.jpg) (98,581,728 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013	2006
	for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	

b.1	Hopkins, Brian 2007-a-002-0001 2 Computer Files (.pdf) (146200000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Hume, Nathan 2007-a-002-0040 81 Computer Files (.tif) (571,931,136 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b. 1	Killam, Laura final 2007-a-002-0050 1 Computer File (.pdf) (1,042,382,848 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b. 1	Killam, Laura studio 2007-a-002-0049 1 Computer File (.pdf) (1,042,382,848 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006

b.1	Kirkby, Tim 2007-a-002-0019 180 Computer Files (1841790976 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Kitterman, Christopher 2007-a-002-0011 48 Computer Files (60391424 bytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository. The date for this material was determined from the content.	2006
b.1	Kurtzman, Marisa 2007-a-002-0022 1 Computer File (.pdf) (76939264 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content.	2006
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	

b.1	Lavery, Michael 2007-a-002-0025 1 Computer File (.pdf) (77390208 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Lyon, Andrew 2007-a-002-0043 1 Computer File (.pdf) (74,697,168 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Martin, Allan William 2007-a-002-0003 1 Computer File (.pdf) (533090000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	McCarthy, Julia 2007-a-002-0026 1 Computer File (.pdf) (123134256 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006

b.1	Mehta, Mayur 2007-a-002-0039 1 Computer File (.pdf) (41,658,624 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b. 1	Milliken Smith, Louise 2007-a-002-0027 1 Computer File (.pdf) (108789760 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Morrell, Maxwell 2007-a-002-0005 1 Computer File (.pdf) (928820000 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Parapetti, Susan 2007-a-002-0006 1 Computer File (.pdf) (2164530000) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006

b.1	Ransmeier, Abigail 2007-a-002-0047 293 Computer Files (768,245,760 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b. 1	Rhee, E. Younha 2007-a-002-0018 47 Computer Files (.pdf) (452404848 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Scharmen, Fred 2007-a-002-0044 1 Computer File (.pdf) (336,500,640 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006
b.1	Smialowski, Meaghan 2007-a-002-0034 1 Computer File (.pdf) (627,438,336 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2006

b.1 Smith, Ross 2006

2007-a-002-0046 43 Computer Files (.pdf)

The date for this material was determined from the content.

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Accession 2007-A-192: Student work, School of Architecture, circa 1954-1988

Student records in bBox 1 restricted until January 1, 2057 as established by Yale Corporation regulations.

b. 2 Student projects 1964-1982 b. 3 Michael Sackler, New Haven Animal Hospital; David Bolger undated b. 4 Matthews undated b. 5 Miles Iveintraub, Studio for Sculptor; Stephen Bross; Yusak Chang undated b. 6 Creative Arts Workshop 1974 b. 7 E. McClintock, Firehouse; James R. Harrington undated b. 8 T. Gora Hansen, Frankel House; Jeff Gold; Umberto Brandigi, King Street Elementary School b. 9 M. Hlalu, Urban Foundation; Barber undated b. 10 Pieuthuer Thesis; Robert Faesy undated b. 11 Yale Club Ski Lodge b. 12 Boy's Camp Site b. 13 House in Branford, CT	
b. 4 Matthews undated b. 5 Miles Iveintraub, Studio for Sculptor; Stephen Bross; Yusak Chang undated b. 6 Creative Arts Workshop 1974 b. 7 E. McClintock, Firehouse; James R. Harrington undated b. 8 T. Gora Hansen, Frankel House; Jeff Gold; Umberto Brandigi, King Street Elementary School b. 9 M. Hlalu, Urban Foundation; Barber undated b. 10 Pieuthuer Thesis; Robert Faesy undated b. 11 Yale Club Ski Lodge b. 12 Boy's Camp Site b. 13 House in Branford, CT	
b. 5 Miles Iveintraub, Studio for Sculptor; Stephen Bross; Yusak Chang b. 6 Creative Arts Workshop 1974 b. 7 E. McClintock, Firehouse; James R. Harrington undated b. 8 T. Gora Hansen, Frankel House; Jeff Gold; Umberto Brandigi, King Street Elementary School b. 9 M. Hlalu, Urban Foundation; Barber undated b. 10 Pieuthuer Thesis; Robert Faesy undated b. 11 Yale Club Ski Lodge b. 12 Boy's Camp Site b. 13 House in Branford, CT	
b. 6 Creative Arts Workshop 1974 b. 7 E. McClintock, Firehouse; James R. Harrington undated b. 8 T. Gora Hansen, Frankel House; Jeff Gold; Umberto Brandigi, King Street Elementary School undated b. 9 M. Hlalu, Urban Foundation; Barber undated b. 10 Pieuthuer Thesis; Robert Faesy undated b. 11 Yale Club Ski Lodge b. 12 Boy's Camp Site b. 13 House in Branford, CT	
b. 7 E. McClintock, Firehouse; James R. Harrington undated b. 8 T. Gora Hansen, Frankel House; Jeff Gold; Umberto Brandigi, King Street Elementary School b. 9 M. Hlalu, Urban Foundation; Barber undated b. 10 Pieuthuer Thesis; Robert Faesy undated b. 11 Yale Club Ski Lodge b. 12 Boy's Camp Site b. 13 House in Branford, CT	
b. 8 T. Gora Hansen, Frankel House; Jeff Gold; Umberto Brandigi, King Street Elementary School b. 9 M. Hlalu, Urban Foundation; Barber undated b. 10 Pieuthuer Thesis; Robert Faesy undated b. 11 Yale Club Ski Lodge b. 12 Boy's Camp Site b. 13 House in Branford, CT	
Elementary School b. 9 M. Hlalu, Urban Foundation; Barber undated b. 10 Pieuthuer Thesis; Robert Faesy undated b. 11 Yale Club Ski Lodge b. 12 Boy's Camp Site b. 13 House in Branford, CT	
b. 10 Pieuthuer Thesis; Robert Faesy undated b. 11 Yale Club Ski Lodge b. 12 Boy's Camp Site b. 13 House in Branford, CT	
b. 11 Yale Club Ski Lodge b. 12 Boy's Camp Site b. 13 House in Branford, CT	
b. 12 Boy's Camp Site b. 13 House in Branford, CT	
b. 13 House in Branford, CT	
·	
b. 14 56 Hill House	
b. 15 Library and Small Auditorium	
b. 17–18 Historical Exhibition 1960?	
b. 16 Arch 11	
b. 16 Archives Building, Arch 21 1954	
b. 19 Drawings from freehand class undated	
b. 20 Dormitories	
b. 21 Blume, Johnson, Menzer, and Heeden: Summer house, studio	
b. 22 House in Fairfield, CT	
b. 23 Miller, Jones, and Coutiss undated	
b. 24 Yale Art Gallery Replanning	
b. 25 Housing, Hartford, Millelstadt	
b. 26 Peter Vercelli, Council chamber circa 1960-19	70

b. 27	Yale University Chapel	1957
b. 28	C. Spencer, 1982	1982
b. 29	Produce Market	1954
b. 30	Country Club, Gerald Oudens	1957
b. 31	James Jarret Padavic, Midtown Manhattan Retail	1955
b. 32	Bathroom Sketch Problem	1961
b. 33	Lighthouse Point Carousel Pavilion	
	Room Studies	
b. 34	college room	1958
	colonial room	1958
	bedroom	1958
b. 35	Auditorium, academic, library	undated
b. 36	Ir Zaenvdin Kartadiwiria	1967
b. 37	J.G. Harvey, thesis project	1962
b. 38	Arch 11a	1955
b. 39	R. Marks and Hagenah, Thesis project	1962
b. 40	Carpenter Center	
b. 44-45, 42-43, 46, 41	Arch 13	
	A. Housten	1963
	R. Devans	1963
	Wood Lockhart	1963
	Bill Drenan	1963
	Geoffry palmer	1963
	Gerrard Ives	1963
	Robert Kuehn	1963
	Sephen Freeman	1963
	Robert Field	1963
	S.C. Whitaker	1963
	Debretteville	1963
	Debretteville Brolin	1963

Arch 13 (continued)

	Lawrence Golz	1963
	H. Fraser Mills	1963
	Andrea Kruger	1963
	Angus McDonald	1963
	A.M. Weber	1963
	John Lucas	1963
	R. Giegengack	1963
	Theodore P. Streibert	1963
	Fred Andreae	1963
	W.S. Evans	1963
	Ralph Carlson	1963
	Howard Phillips	1963
	Enrique Senior	1963
	E.R. Bolsinger	1963
	David Rhyan	1963
	R.M. Donnely	1963
	Robert Allen Bell	1963
	Johnathen Rose	1963
	Christina Wilhelm	1963
	Barry Simpson	1963
	Louis Mackall	1963
	Clark Andreae	1963
	Gary Watrous	1963
	Scott Mayorea	1963
	Yugi Noga	1963
	E. Ives	1963
	D. Bulazzi	1963
b. 49, 48, 47	Historical exhibitions	undated
b. 50	Student union, auditorium	undated
b. 51	W. Liacas and Tam, Thesis project	1964

b. 52	T.H. David and Bolton, Thesis project	1964
b. 53	Martin and Baggley, Thesis project	1964
b. 54	E. Hedeen and Earl Quenneville, Site Plan for Recreation Center/Community Center	1955
b. 55	Unidentified	undated
b. 56	Der Scutt, Rehabillitation Center for Hospital Complex	1960 May
b. 56	Der Scutt, Thesis: Fortworth Museum	1961
b. 56	Stanley Tigerman, Apartment Hotel for Chicago	1959-1960
b. 57	Charles Gwathmey, Pierson-Sage Science Community at Yale	circa 161
b. 57	M.A. Hansen, USA Dining Hall	1961 October 23
b. 57	S.V. Parangre	undated
b. 57	Carl Abott, A Residence in Palm Beach	1961-1962
b. 57	Charles Gwathmey	undated
b. 57	Charles P. Hagenah, Colgate University Library	undated
b. 58	T.L. Bosworth	1957
b. 59	Unidentified	
b. 60	Phyllis Lambert, Weir 2, 2 drawings (lower level; elevations)	1959 April 10

Accession 2007-A-208: Master of Environmental Design theses, 2006

b. 1	Knoblauch, Joy, "Architecture and Contingent Subjectivity"	2006 May 18
b. 1	Ryan, Leslie Ann, "Seeing through Water"	2006 May
b. 1	Stevens, Sara, "Systems of Retail: The Bigger Box"	2006 May 18

Accession 2007-A-210: Student work from Master of Architecture I and II degree programs computer files, 2007

20 CD-Rs 3 DVD-Rs (2907.03 megabytes) (2898.83 megabytes)

Master of Architecture I final portfolios

b.1	Grant, Anya A. 2007-a-210-0001 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (80.6 megabytes)	2007 May 19
b.1	Lawson, Geoffrey 2007-a-210-0002 5 Computer Files (.pdf) 1 DVD-R (2441.36 megabytes)	2007 May 19
b.1	Lee, Young-Jin 2007-a-210-0003 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (10.7 megabytes)	2007 May 13
b.1	Loeffler, Heather 2007-a-210-0004 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (84.91 megabytes)	2007 May 17
b.1	Lui, Elise 2007-a-210-0005 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (202.61 megabytes)	2007 May 20
b.1	Maeno, Mako 2007-a-210-0006 10 Computer Files (.pdf) 1 CD-R (115.39 megabytes)	2007 May 20
b.1	McBride, Jeffrey 2007-a-210-0007 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (358.99 megabytes)	2007 May 18
b.1	Namgoong, Seung 2007-a-210-0008 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 DVD-R (73.58 megabytes)	2007 May 18
b.1	Razook, Mathew 2007-a-210-0009 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (91.59 megabytes)	2007 May 18
b.1	Richards, Jeffrey 2007-a-210-0010 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (531.5 megabytes)	2007 May 20
b.1	Sondgeroth, Neil 2007-a-210-0011 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (15.3 megabytes)	2007 May 20
b.1	Sugiyama, Ayumi 2007-a-210-0012 8 Computer Files (.pdf) 1 CD-R (122.44 megabytes)	2007 May 20
b. 1	Walker, Weston 2007-a-210-0013 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (28.57 megabytes)	2007 May 17

Master of Architecture I final portfolios (continued)

b.1	Kwok Yiu Wan (Vincent) 2007-a-210-0014 181 Computer Files (.jpg) 1 CD-R (365.12 megabytes)	2007 May 20– 2007 May 21
b. 1	Weiss, Lindsay 2007-a-210-0015 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (102.35 megabytes)	2007 May 18
b.1	West, William 2007-a-210-0016 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (68.62 megabytes)	2007 May 18
Ma	aster of Architecture II final portfolios	
b.1	Balilia, Mohammed 2007-a-210-0017 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (54.88 megabytes)	2007 May 17
b.1	Corsico, Katherine 2007-a-210-0018 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (55.77 megabytes)	2007 May 18
b.1	de Boer, Jason 2007-a-210-0019 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (51.45 megabytes)	2007 May 18
b.1	Lee, Yoo Jong 2007-a-210-0020 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (37.24 megabytes)	2007 May 18
b. 1	Newton, Timothy 2007-a-210-0021 2 Computer Files (.pdf) 1 DVD-R (383.89 megabytes)	2007 May 16
b.1	Ruiz, Carol Ann 2007-a-210-0022 1 Computer File (.pdf) 1 CD-R (73.65 megabytes)	2007 May 18
b. 1	Suh, Julia 2007-a-210-0023 3 Computer Files (.pdf) 1 CD-R (455.35 megabytes)	2007 May 18

Accession 2007-A-231: Student projects, 2005

b.1	Byun, Namil, Sung Ik Cho, Mario A. Cruzate, Michael Grogan, Andrei Harwell, Brian 2005 Fall Hopkins, Christopher Kitterman, Sean Khorsandi, Mayur Mehta, Frank Melendez, Dadiv Nam, and Mawxwell Worrell, "Issues in Architecture and Urbanism," Course 717A, Post Pro Seminar, instructor Fred Koetter
	Coover, Abigail, Hathan Hume, Armand, Graham, and Adam Ganser, "Fabrication + 2005 Effects," independent study project, instructor Mark Gage 65 Computer Files (JPEG, TIFF, PDF, AI, INDD)

Accession 2008-A-166: Masters of Environmental Design theses, 2007

b.1	Clutter, McLain, "Imagineering New York: Film Production and Urban Planning Policy, 1966-1975"	2007
b. 1	Eversole, Britt, "Progetto e Impero: The Critical Project of Contropiano"	2007
b.1	Ramirez III, Enrique Gualberto, "Built to Destroy: Erich Mendelsohn's, Konrad Wachsmann's, and Antonin Raymond's "Typical German and Japanese Test Structures" at Dugway Proving Ground, Utah"	2007
b. 1	Rosenberg, Frida, "Shifting Identity, in Swedish Urban Structure from Folkhemmet to Globalization"	2007
b. 2	Steenson, Molly Wright, "The Architect, the Sketch and the Response: construing and Constructing Cedric Price's Generator"	2007
b. 2	Vannucchi, Federica, "Superstudio: Discorsi per Immagini"	2007

Accession 2009-A-051: Class of 2008 student portfolios from M.Arch I and M.Arch II, 2008

Original born digital files, as well as preservation masters, may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult use copies.

b.1	Axley, Claire Cole 2009-A-0051-0001 1 CD-R (74,378 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Baldwin, Elizabeth Virginia 2009-A-0051-0002 1 CD-R (90,982 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b. 1	Berrun, Moises 2009-A-0051-0003	2008
	The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	

b.1	Burr, Alexandra McCallum 2009-A-0051-0005 1 DVD-R (1,045,472 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Butler, Alexander Stewart 2009-A-0051-0006 1 DVD-R (227,296 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Cartwright, Gene Stroupe 2009-A-0051-0007 1 CD-R (64,636 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Chan, Jamie Alma 2009-A-0051-0008 1 CD-R (70,060 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008

b. 1	Colakis, Minna 2009-A-0051-0009 1 DVD-R (84,032 bytes)	2008
	The date for this material was determined from the content.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
	This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Corbett, Christopher Martin 2009-A-0051-0010 1 DVD-R(31,680 bytes)	2008
	The date for this material was determined from the content.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
	This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Crockett, Michael Beaumont 2009-A-0051-0011 1 CD-R (168,608 bytes)	2008
	The date for this material was determined from the content.	
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
	This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be	
	available at the repository.	
b. 1	cielo, Jonathon Matthew 2009-A-0051-0012 1 DVD-R (186,784 bytes)	2008
b.1	Cielo, Jonathon Matthew 2009-A-0051-0012	2008
b.1	Cielo, Jonathon Matthew 2009-A-0051-0012 1 DVD-R (186,784 bytes)	2008
b. 1	Cielo, Jonathon Matthew 2009-A-0051-0012 1 DVD-R (186,784 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at	2008

b.1	DiNatale, Charles Thomas 2009-A-0051-0013 1 CD-R (293,320 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b. 1	Dubon, Jennifer Jacqueline 2009-A-0051-0014 1 CD-R (70,232 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Fenton, Todd Griffith 2009-A-0051-0015 1 CD-R (716,326 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Gantner, Garret James 2009-A-0051-0016 1 Computer File (.pdf) (51,240,672 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008

b.1	Geldart, Jeff J. 2009-A-0051-0017 1 DVD-R (666,528 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b. 1	Getman, Dana 2009-A-0051-0018 1 DVD-R (93,888 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Guberman, Marc Charles 2009-A-0051-0019 1 CD-R (269,166 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Ho, Gabrielle 2009-A-0051-0020 1 DVD-R (161,120 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008

b.1	Hoffman, Mark C 2009-A-0051-0021 1 CD-R (82,546 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Knox, Alan 2009-A-0051-0022 1 DVD-R (99,232 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Kim, Gemma 2009-A-0051-0023 1 DVD-R (89,248 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be	2008
	available at the repository.	

b. 1	Kraus, Whitney Meryl 2009-A-0051-0025 1 CD-R (174,080 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Krop, Michael Thomas 2009-A-0051-0026 1 DVD-R (1,286,656 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Marasso, Lorenzo 2009-A-0051-0027 1 DVD-R (278,944 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b. 1	Martin, Brent Caldbick 2009-A-0051-0028 1 CD-R (28,474 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008

b.1	McDermott, Nicholas W 2009-A-0051-0029 1 CD-R (250,124 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013	2008
	for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Melniciuc, Maria Claudia 2009-A-0051-0030 1 DVD-R (198,144 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Miller, Lydia J. F. 2009-A-0051-0031 1 CD-R (206,426 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Murado-Arias, Sara 2009-A-0051-0032 1 DVD-R (106,176 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008

b.1	Newman, Marc C. 2009-A-0051-0033 1 CD-R (119,132 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be	2008
b. 1	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Ogasahara, Nobuki 2009-A-0051-0035 1 CD-R (170,114 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Omoto, Garrett Thomas 2009-A-0051-0036 1 DVD-R (1,747,616 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008

RU 259

b. 1	Pilo, Amrit Eapen 2009-A-0051-0037 1 DVD-R (1,006,240 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Powers, Michael Shawn 2009-A-0051-0038 1 DVD-R (166,624 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Pytko, Jason 2009-A-0051-0039 1 CD-R (36,718 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b. 1	Reynoldson, Pierce Allen 2009-A-0051-0040 1 CD-R (82,480 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008

b.1	Rich, Nathan David 2009-A-0051-0041 1 CD-R (25,542 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2008
	This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Riedel, David J. 2009-A-0051-0042 1 CD-R (25,634 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Rubino, Christopher Michael 2009-A-0051-0043 1 CD-R (107,280 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Schroeder, Erica Rachel 2009-A-0051-0044 1 DVD-R (314,016 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008

b.1	Steffen, Andrew James 2009-A-0051-0045 1 CD-R (125,318 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b. 1	Stevens, Leo Rowling 2009-A-0051-0046 1 DVD-R (144,256 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Strackbein, Isaac John 2009-A-0051-0047 1 DVD-R (261,056 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Stutts, Kathryn Lee 2009-A-0051-0048 1 CD-R (120,384 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008

b.1	Tan, Chiew Hong 2009-A-0051-0049 1 DVD-R (733,984 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013	2008
	for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Tayler, Aaron Payne 2009-A-0051-0050 1 CD-R (46,562 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2008
	This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Truong, Quang Vinh 2009-A-0051-0051 1 CD-R (150,782 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008
b.1	Varner Lupo, Jessica Ann 2009-A-0051-0052 1 CD-R (17,076 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2008

available at the repository.

2008 b. 1 Van Brocklin, Mark 2009-A-0051-0053 1 CD-R (391,380 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at <u>beinecke.library@yale.edu</u> to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository. b. 1 Wu, Christina 2008 2009-A-0051-0054 1 CD-R (143,712 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository. b. 1 Zamora, Alberto Briseno 2008 2009-A-0051-0055 1 DVD-R (108,544 bytes) The date for this material was determined from the content. As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access This material was imaged or captured by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2013 for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be

Accession 2010-A-095: Class of 2009 and 2010 student portfolios for M.Arch I and M.Arch II [computer files]

Accession contains M.Arch I and M.Arch II student portfolios. File creation dates were determined though the file properties.

Original computer files may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult access copies.

	Class of 2009	2009
b. 1	Beale, Angel 1 CD-R (33.952 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Berg, Jamie 1 CD-R (147.136 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Berkas, Bryan 1 CD-R (35.398 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b. 1	Beyer, Rebecca 1 CD-R (48.512 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009

b. 1	Brough, John Capen 1 CD-R (125.516 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b. 1	Cheng, Shu 1 CD-R (65.584 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Chew, Terrence 1 CD-R (460.16 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b. 1	Chow, Christine 1 CD-R (436.593 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Chua, Cheng Hui 1 CD-R (65.216 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009

b. 1	Ciprian, Dexter 1 CD-R (211.2 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about	2009
b. 1	Cole, R.H. 1 CD-R (53.728 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Cucco, Marc 1 CD-R (84.512 megaybtes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b. 1	Davis, Cody 1 CD-R (101.216 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Eby, Travis 1 CD-R (247.261 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009

b.1	Garcia, Isidro 1 CD-R (76.064 megabytes)	2009
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Gathinji, Mwangi 1 CD-R(8.239 megabytes)	2009
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Gausepohl, M.R. 1 CD-R (1.048 gigabytes)	2009
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Godeken, Leslie 1 CD-R (260.224 megabytes)	2009
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Hanna, Nicholas 1 CD-R (43.108 megabytes)	2009
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	

b. 1	Herzl, Reuben 1 CD-R (48.947 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Khalili, Parsa 1 CD-R (125.202 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Kim, Jason J. 1 CD-R (33.6 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b. 1	King, Isaiah 1 CD-R (122.408 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Levi, Louise 1 CD-R (28.112 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009

b. 1	Lewandowski, Josh 1 CD-R (121.696 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Lum, Patrick 1 CD-R (62.101 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Martin, Felicia 1 CD-R (207.542 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b. 1	Maymind, Alex 1 CD-R (153.344 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b. 1	Mello, Marianna 1 CD-R (148.978 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009

b.1	Mueller, Kristin 1 CD-R (250.126 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Neufeld, Shane 1 CD-R (83.035 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Park, Cheon-kang 1 CD-R (651.656 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b. 1	Peterson, Miriam L. 1 CD-R (16.06 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b. 1	Reese, Rachel 1 CD-R (108.864 megabytes) This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Rizvi, Karen 1 CD-R (288.224 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009

b.1	Roman, Matthew 1 CD-R (148.983 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b. 1	Sami, Saifullah 1 CD-R (93.959 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Snider, Zakery 1 CD-R (198.375 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Snyder, Trisha 1 CD-R (488.488 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b. 1	Spigle, Meghan 1 CD-R (300.898 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009

b.1	Tang, Tom 1 CD-R (21.472 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b. 1	Von Zumbusch, Julianna 1 CD-R (39.732 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Wells, Emily Arden 1 CD-R (881.344 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b.1	Yang, Guang 1 CD-R (96.442 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
b. 1	Yoder, D. 1 CD-R (1.024 gigabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2009
	Class of 2010	2010

b.1	Anderson, C 1 CD-R (358.336 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Appel, Brett 1 CD-R (33.732 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Armstrong, Anne-marie 1 CD-R (24.435 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	Ashey, Andrew 1 CD-R (1.048 gigabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b.1	August-Schmidt, Julianne 1 CD-R (229.045 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	

b. 2	Blacksher, Amina 1 CD-R (107.904 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	2010
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Bond, Jason 1 CD-R (19.168 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Brown, Helen 1 CD-R (130.528 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Burke, Joel 1 CD-R (57.362 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Burns, Talley 1 CD-R (20.711 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010

b. 2	Chang, Christine 1 CD-R (31.936 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Chapple, Craig 1 CD-R (19.840 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Chung, Harvey 1 CD-R (13.856 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Cojocaru, Andreea 1 CD-R (21.344 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Collman, Cory 1 CD-R (18.192 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010

b. 2	Conner, Patrick 1 CD-R (73.059 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Crosson, Courtney 1 CD-R (114.465 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Doyle, Aidan J. 1 CD-R (182.712 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Evans, Kurt 1 CD-R (54.592 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Farewell, Aurora 1 CD-R (100.288 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	

b. 2	Fernandes De Mesa, Alejandro 1 CD-R (44.992 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Garnett, Rebecca 1 CD-R (54.365 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Geraki, P. 1 CD-R (29.568 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Gharagozlou, Tala 1 CD-R (36.787 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Gilliland, Nicholas 1 CD-R (1.048 gigabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010

b. 2	Haferd, Jerome 1 CD-R (256.826 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Hawkins, Jacquelyn 1 CD-R (228.224 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Higgins, Eliza 1 CD-R (18.601 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Howard, Paul 1 CD-R (118.358 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Jomini, Aude 1 CD-R (47.360 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	

b. 2	Knapp, K. Brandt 1 CD-R (1.048 gigabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Kori, Leyla 1 CD-R (129.760 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Lee, Jang Hyung 1 CD-R (25.336 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Lee, Jang Won 1 CD-R (31.072 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Linville, Caleb 1 CD-R (23.680 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	

b. 2	Liu, Nina 1 CD-R (18.307 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Marks, Robert Aram 1 CD-R (11.936 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	McDaniel, Meredith 1 CD-R (73.696 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Mills, lan 1 CD-R (63.580 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	O'Daniel, Scott 1 CD-R (26.176 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	

b. 2	Patell, Cyrus 1 CD-R (6.912 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	2010
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Persinger, Matthew 1 CD-R (44.443 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Petersen, David 1 CD-R (326.359 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Pursley, Zachariah 1 CD-R (26.752 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Raspall, Felix 1 CD-R (330.799 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010

b. 2	Sattler, Meredith 1 CD-R (21.472 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Singer, Francesca 1 CD-R (18.048 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Smierzchalski, Tomek 1 CD-R (17.792 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Starkey, Chris 1 CD-R As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Stevens, Zachary 1 CD-R (23.296 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010

b. 2	Thatcher, Kate 1 CD-R	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Tomski, Adam 1 CD-R (17.920 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Travieso, Chat 1 CD-R (19.168 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Velten, Tyler 1 CD-R (26.592 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	
b. 2	Vittadini, Andrea 1 CD-R (116.224 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
	This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	

b. 2	Wang, Yu 1 CD-R (15.950 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Wu, Juenan 1 CD-R (18.4 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Ybarra, Steve 1 CD-R (22.208 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Zaic, Hilary 1 CD-R (19.360 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
b. 2	Zedillo, Carlos 1 CD-R (19.264 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access. This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.	2010
Ma	arrakech Studio	2010

Art, architecture, and art history theses and projects, Yale University RU 259

Marrakech Studio (continued)

b. 2 Marrakech Studio 2010 1 CD-R

As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.

This material was imaged by Manuscripts and Archives staff in 2012 using FTK Imager, for preservation and access. Additional information about actions taken may be available at the repository.

Accession 2012-A-031: Two ink and graphite drawings for the Art and Architecture Collaborative of Zoo Habitats by William S.

Accession 2012-A-031: Two ink and graphite drawings for the Art and Architecture Collaborative of Zoo Habitats by William S. Huff, 1951

b. 1	Drawing IPlan at Ground Level and Plan at Upper Main Level	1951
b. 2	Drawing II—Section	1951

Accession 2012-A-089: Art, architecture, and art history theses and projects, 1951-1952

b. 1, f. 1	The "Collaborative Art and Architectural Zoo" assignment for the class of Frederick A. Kiesler in Architecture at the School of Fine Arts	1951-1952
	Accession 2012-A-090: Architectural engineering courses and state boards taken by William S. Huff	1949-1953
b. 1, f. 1	Architectural Engineering State Board records and academic work for structural (architectural) engineering courses	1949-1953

Accession 2012-A-099: Class of 2011 and 2012 portfolios computer files, 2007-2012

Dates for born digital material were supplied by the School of Art and Architecture.

Original computer files may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult access copies.

This material was imaged or captured by the Yale University Digital Accessioning Support Service (DASS) in 2017 for preservation and access. For more information on the DASS and the actions taken during its accessioning work, click here: Born Digital @ Yale: Digital Accessioning Support Service.

	Andrachuk, James	2011-2012
b.1	Masters or Architecture portfolio 2012-A-099.0001 1 DVD-R (3.6 gigabytes)	2012
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
b. 1	Portfolio 2012-A-099.0002 1 CD-R (22.8 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access.	
b. 1	Aubin, Christopher Patrick 2012-A-099.0003 1 DVD-R (19.9 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Bachman, John Taylor 2012-A-099.0004 1 CD-RW (22.8 megabytes)	2012
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Baer, Bradley Edward 2012-A-099.0005 1 CD-RW (22.8 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Bauld, Melissa 2012-A-099.0006 1 DVD-R (232 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	

b.1	Bench, David 2012-A-099.0007 1 CD-RW (164 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b.1	Bingnear, Hilary Jane 2012-A-099.0008 1 DVD-R (302 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Bloomfield, Emma Jane 2012-A-099.0009 1 CD-RW (22.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Blusewicz, Kevin 2012-A-099.0010 1 DVD-R (94 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Bolos, Christos 2012-A-099.0011 1 DVD-R (74.4 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b.1	Bondaryk, Elizabeth Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2011-2012
b.1	Bourke, Jeffrey Andrew 2012-A-099.0014 1 DVD-R (120 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
	Brooks, Miroslava	2011-2012
b.1	M.Arch I design review 2012-A-099.0015 1 DVD-R (45.6 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at	2011
	beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	

RU 259

Brooks, Miroslava (continued)

b. 1	M.Arch I design final review 2012-A-099.0016 1 CD-RW (37 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at	2012
b.1	beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access Brdarski, Marija 2012-A-099.0017 1 CD-RW (55.9 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Bui, Can Vu 2012-A-099.0018 1 DVD-R (168 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	2012
	copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Butterfield, Brian Oliver 2012-A-099.0019 1 DVD-R (165 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
	Calabro, Vincent	2011-2012
b. 1	M.Arch I portfolio 2012-A-099.0020 1 DVD-R (19.9 megabytes)	2012
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	M.Arch I design review 2012-A-099.0021 1 DVD-R (19.9 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Carlisle, Stephanie Caius 2012-A-099.0022 1 CD-RW (22.8 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Cena, Lis 2012-A-099.0023 1 DVD-R(260 megabytes)	2011

b.1	Chang, Amy Elizabeth 2012-A-099.0024 1 DVD-R (59.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b.1	Chang, Hao (Nicky) 2012-A-099.0025 1 DVD-R (268 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 1	Chapman, Christy Lauren 2012-A-099.0026 1 CD-RW (22.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 1	Chowaniec, Craig Robert 2012-A-099.0027 1 CD-RW (22.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
	Cigolle, Reid	2011-2012
b.1	M.Arch II portfolio 2012-A-099.0028 1 CD-R (22.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at	2012
b.1	Spring design review M.Arch II 2012-A-099.0029 1 CD-R (22.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Coleman, Nicholas 2012-A-099.0030 1 DVD-R (21.6 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012

b.1	Connock, Christopher Stuart 2012-A-099.0031 1 DVD-R (173 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b.1	Dang, Yijie 2012-A-099.0032 1 CD-RW (22.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	2011
	copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
	DeDonato, Amy	2012
b.1	M.Arch I portfolio 2012-A-099.0033 1 DVD-R (30 megabytes)	2012
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	M.Arch I design review 2012-A-099.0034 1 CD-RW (22.8 megabytes)	2012
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	DeSouza, Leticia Wouk Almino 2012-A-099.0035 1 CD-RW (22.8 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Delahoy, Patrick 2012-A-099.0036 1 DVD-RW (26.9 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
	Di Tolla, Gina Maria	2012
b.1	Portfolio 2012-A-099.0037 1 CD-R (22.8 megabytes)	2012
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	

Di Tolla, Gina Maria (continued)

b.1	Design review 2012-A-099.0038 1 CD-R (22.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b.1	Dickens, Daniel Gordon 2012-A-099.0039 1 CD-RW (22.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b.1	Dugopolski, Jacob Lawrence 2012-A-099.0040 1 CD-RW (22.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
	Duryea, Danielle Jessica	2012
b.1	M.Arch I portfolio 2012-A-099.0041 1 DVD-R (23.4 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b.1	Portfolio submission M.Arch I 2012-A-099.0042 1 DVD-R (49.4 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b.1	Dwyer, Erin Colleen 2012-A-099.0043 1 CD-RW (22.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b.1	Edelman, Frances Sarah 2012-A-099.0044 1 DVD-R (13.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
	Edick, Kipp Colby	2010-2011

Edick, Kipp Colby (continued)

b. 1	Spring M.Arch I graduating review 2012-A-099.0045 1 CD-R (13.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Spring M.Arch I design review 2012-A-099.0046 1 CD-R (13.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2010
b.1	Estes, Cotton Barrett 2012-A-099.0047 1 CD-RW (13.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 1	Everett, Kathryn Joan 2012-A-099.0048 1 CD-RW (13.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Falis, Ilsa Eve 2012-A-099.0049 1 CD-RW (13.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
	Forman, Avram Michael Kraus	2012
b.1	Spring M.Arch I graduating review 2012-A-099.0050 1 DVD-R (13.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at	2012
b. 1	beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access M.Arch I 2012 design review portfolio 2012-A-099.0051 1 DVD-R (13.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012

b.1	Fox, Will Howard 2012-A-099.0052 1 CD-RW (13.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
	Fryer, Thomas Matthew Rolles	2011-2012
b.1	Portfolio 2012-A-099.0053 1 CD-R (13.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access	2012
	copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Portfolio M.Arch I second year 2012-A-099.0054 1 CD-R (13.9 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
	Gage, Stephen Gary	2011-2012
b.1	Portfolio submission 2012-A-099.0055 1 CD-R (13.9 megabytes)	2011-2012
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Portfolio 2012-A-099.0056 1 DVD-R (13.9 megabytes)	2011-2012
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Galetto, Francesco Thiele Dario 2012-A-099.0057 1 DVD-R (123 megabytes)	2012
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Gase, Anthony William 2012-A-099.0058 1 CD-RW (42.5 megabytes)	2012
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	

b. 1	Gettys, Mark 2012-A-099.0059 1 DVD-R (127 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Gridley, William Grandison 2012-A-099.0060 1 CD-RW As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Gundersen, Gregory William 2012-A-099.0061 1 DVD-R (32.5 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Haber, Elizabeth Rose 2012-A-099.0062 1 CD-RW (61.1 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Hahn Janice Yumi 2012-A-099.0063 1 CD-RW (49.2 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access Hayles, Clay Callaway	2011
b. 1	Spring M.Arch I design review 2012-A-099.0064 1 CD-R (30.5 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b.1	Portfolio 2012-A-099.0065 1 CD-R (13.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012

b.1	Heaps, Zachary John 2012-A-099.0066 1 CD-RW (32.3 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b.1	Hedde, Justin Charles 2012-A-099.0067 1 DVD-RW (28.7 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b.1	Heineman, Zachary Russell 2012-A-099.0068 1 CD-RW (126 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Herrmann, Erik William 2012-A-099.0069 1 DVD-R (50.1 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b.1	Hochman, Lindsay Nicole 2012-A-099.0070 1 CD-RW (13.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b.1	Holborn, Michael Theodore 2012-A-099.0071 1 DVD-R (32.3 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b.1	Hooks, Marcus Addison 2012-A-099.0072 1 DVD-R (34.1 megabytes)	2012
b. 1	Hsu, Rachel Ching-Mei 2012-A-099.0073 1 CD-RW (13.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011

b. 1	Hsu, Shirley Nan-Shing 2012-A-099.0074 1 CD-RW (33.6 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b.1	Hsu, Vivian Shing-Wei 2012-A-099.0075 1 DVD-R (43.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b.1	Hu, Margaret 2012-A-099.0076 1 CD-RW (75 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 1	Huh, Kyu Young 2012-A-099.0077 1 CD-RW (209 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Johns, Keith Martin 2012-A-099.0078 1 CD-RW (162 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Jourden, John Joseph II 2012-A-099.0079 1 DVD-R (210 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Jung, Homin 2012-A-099.0080 1 DVD-RW (27.6 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
	Kairam, Seema Saraswati	2011-2012

Kairam, Seema Saraswati (continued)

b.1	Design review final portfolio 2012-A-099.0081 1 CD-R (133 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Yale School of Architecture class of 2012 2012-A-099.0082 1 CD-R (32 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b.1	Kane, Douglas Joseph 2012-A-099.0083 1 DVD-R (367 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b.1	Kalomiris, Daphne Michelle 2012-A-099.0084 1 DVD-R (64.6 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 1	Kemper, Anne Mason 2012-A-099.0085 1 DVD-R (193 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Kim, Bryan Hyung Rok 2012-A-099.0086 1 DVD-R (14.1 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 1	Kim, Jin Hyu 2012-A-099.0087 1 CD-RW (29.7 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Kiss, Alexandra 2012-A-099.0088 1 CD-RW (14.1 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011

RU 259

b. 1	Koetter, Alfred Kim 2012-A-099.0089 1 DVD-R (208 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 1	Ku, Gary Tein-Li 2012-A-099.0090 1 CD-RW (245 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
	Kunstadt, Scott	2011-2012
b. 1	Spring M.Arch 1 design review 2012-A-099.0091 1 CD-R (144 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	M.Arch I portfolio 2012-A-099.0092 1 CD-R (139 megabytes)	2012
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Lenehan, Kathryn Larkin 2012-A-099.0093 1 DVD-R(164 megabytes)	2012
b.1	Lew, Kee Hyun 2012-A-099.0094 1 CD-RW (127 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Liang, Qi Wei 2012-A-099.0095 1 DVD-RW (127 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Lim, Ronald Chyi-Tung 2012-A-099.0096 1 CD-RW (127 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	

b.1	Lombardi, Lisa Marie 2012-A-099.0097 1 CD-RW (157 megabytes)	2011
	Lowry, Liam Patrick	2010-2011
b.1	Spring 2011 M.Arch I portfolio 2012-A-099.0098 1 DVD-R (157 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	M.Arch I portfolio 2012-A-099.0099 1 CD-R (127 megabytes)	2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b.1	Markiewicz, Daniel Gregory 2012-A-099.0100 1 DVD-RW (127 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
	Melikyan, Artem Arikovich	2009-2011
b. 1	Portfolio M.Arch II first year 2012-A-099.0101 1 DVD-R (127 megabytes)	2009-2010
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 1	Porfolio M.Arch II (graduating) 2012-A-099.0102 1 DVD-R (127 megabytes)	2011
	As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
	Mikhaeil, Amir	2011-2012
b. 1	Spring M.Arch I design review 2012-A-099.0103 1 DVD-R (149 megabytes)	2011
b. 1	M.Arch I 2012 portfolio 2012-A-099.0104 1 DVD-R (157 megabytes)	2012

RU 259

b.1	Modesitt, Greta Kristin 2012-A-099.0105 1 DVD-R (266 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 2	Nakarado, Christian Hart Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2011-2012
b. 2	Nanavatty, Veer Rostum 2012-A-099.0108 1 DVD-R	2012
b. 1	Narimatsu, Yoshie	2011
	Nee, Diana	2011-2012
b. 2	Design review M.Arch I 2012-A-099-0111 1 DVD-R (235 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Design review final portfolio 2012-A-099-0112 1 DVD-R (260 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 2	O'Daly, Emer Therese 2012-A-099-0113 1 CD-RW (229 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Ottinger, Emily Sullivan 2012-A-099-0114 1 CD-RW (249 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Ozburn, Ashley Lauren 2012-A-099-0115 1 CD-RW (243 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
	Ponto, Maureen Nicks	2011-2012

Ponto, Maureen Nicks (continued)

b. 2	Portfolio 2012-A-099-0116 1 DVD-R (219 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Portfolio 2012-A-099-0117 1 DVD-R (231 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 2	Putnam, Nancy Li 2012-A-099-0118 1 DVD-R (36.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
	Rick, Anne Lane	2011-2012
b. 2	Spring portfolio 2012-A-099-0119 1 DVD-R (22.5 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Spring M.Arch I design final review 2012-A-099-0120 1 DVD-R (46.5 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 2	Rouben, Dawood Farid 2012-A-099-0121 1 DVD-R (158 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 2	Rowen, Jonah Asher 2012-A-099-0122 1 DVD-R (20.9 megabytes)	2011

b. 2	Saint Claire, Nathan Glennen 2012-A-099-0123 1 DVD-R (45.5 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 2	Schrader, James Duggan 2012-A-099-0124 1 CD-RW (301 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
	Schmeck, Karl A.	2011-2012
b. 2	Portfolio 2012-A-099-0125 1 CD-R (451 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011 May 9
b. 2	Yale graduation portfolio 2012-A-099-0126 1 CD-R (246 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012 May
b. 2	Shigemi, Katsunori 2012-A-099-0127 1 CD-RW (158 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Shin, Seo Young 2012-A-099-0128 1 CD-RW (51.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Smith-Rasmussen, Andrew Benjamin 2012-A-099-0129 1 DVD-R (20.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
	Sobczak, James Edward	2011-2012

Sobczak, James Edward (continued)

b. 2	M.Arch I design review 2012-A-099-0130 1 DVD-R (167 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Spring M.Arch I final review 2012-A-099-0131 1 DVD-R (89.2 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 2	Spring, Brian Douglas 2012-A-099-0132 1 CD-RW (117 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	
b. 2	Starling, Ian Gordon 2012-A-099-0133 1 DVD-R (192 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
	Steiner, Jeremy David	2011-2012
b. 2	Spring portfolio 2012-A-099-0134 1 CD-R (36.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	M.Arch I final portfolio review 2012-A-099-0135 1 DVD-R (1 gigabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 2	Stover, Kyle Richard 2012-A-099-0136 1 DVD-R (248 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011

b. 2	Surface, Susan Hideko 2012-A-099-0137 1 CD-RW (11.3 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2007-2011
b. 2	Survant, Tyler G. 2012-A-099-0138 1 DVD-R (181 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Tailer, Alexandra Fox 2012-A-099-0139 1 CD-RW (22.9 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Talbot, Mark 2012-A-099-0140 1 DVD-RW (18.5 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Tasman, David Andrwe 2012-A-099-0141 1 DVD-R (24.1 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 2	Thai Dahn T. 2012-A-099-0142 1 CD-RW (71.1 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Trigg, Justin Terrance 2012-A-099-0143 1 CD-RW (44 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
	Wagner, Laura Clark	2011-2012

Wagner, Laura Clark (continued)

b. 2	Spring M.Arch I design review 2012-A-099-0144 1 CD-R (49 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Spring M.Arch I design final review 2012-A-099-0145 1 CD-R (39.1 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 2	Waltersdorfer, Francisco Jesus 2012-A-099-0146 1 CD-RW (127 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Welch, Ryan 2012-A-099-0147 1 DVD-R (474 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Woehrle, Craig A. 2012-A-099-0148 1 CD-RW (9.31 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 2	Yang, David Kihyok 2012-A-099-0149 1 CD-RW (29.6 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Yang, Guang 2012-A-099-0150 1 DVD-RW (434 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Yeo, Jia-Jun 2012-A-099-0151 1 DVD-R (227 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011

b. 2	Yoon, Ji-Young 2012-A-099-0152 1 CD-RW (242 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
b. 2	Zahn, Eric Douglas 2012-A-099-0153 1 CD-RW (36.8 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2012
b. 2	Zeifman, Emmett 2012-A-099-0154 1 CD-RW (244 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011
	Zhai, Shuo	2011-2012
b. 2	M.Arch I review 2012-A-099-0155 1 DVD-R (204 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at beinecke.library@yale.edu to request access	2011 May
b. 2 b. 2	2012-A-099-0155 1 DVD-R (204 megabytes) As a preservation measure, original materials may not be used. Digital access copies must be provided for use. Contact Manuscripts and Archives at	2011 May 2012

Accession 2014-A-057: Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) theses, 2004-2012

b. 1, f. 1	Casey, Valerie, The Museum's Object: An Analysis of Contemporary Museology	2004
b. 1, f. 2	John-Alder, Kathleen L., <i>Ecology Unbound: Revealing the Urban Imagination of Ian McHarg</i>	2007
b. 1, f. 3	Falconer, Iben Andrea, Danish by Design: Architecture, Nationalism, and Promotion	2009
b. 2, f. 1	Pantelidou, Olga, Transaction Space: Architecture, Banking, Technology, and Law	2009
b. 2, f. 2	Sadighian, David Bijan, <i>Informing Publics: Museums, Mass Media, Informatics</i> (1964-1977)	2010
b. 2, f. 3	Tombus, Ozlem Caglar, <i>National Identity, Power and Architectural Culture: Three Cases in Istanbul</i>	2010
b. 3, f. 1	White, Zachary M., Fairy Tale and Myth in (Post-) Modern Chicago Architecture: Thomas Beeby's (Self-) Critical Histories	2010
b. 3, f. 2	Puurunen, Eero, Assessing Environmental Sustainability of Urban Plans: Case Study Helsinki	2011
b. 3, f. 3	Rinehart, David R., Ambientismo and the Modern Style in the Architecture of Marcello Piacentini	2011
b. 3, f. 4	Stamp, Jimmy, Architecture in Medias Rez	2011
b. 4, f. 1	Gin, Matthew Thomas, "Ein Platz und Eine Idee": Designing, Building, and Diffusing the 1972 Munich Olympics	2012
b. 4, f. 2	Marquit, Amanda, At Home in America: An Examination of Motels and Trailers as Low-Income Housing on Commercial Thoroughfares	2012
b. 4, f. 3	Sheerin, David, Covert Space: National Security Infrastructure in the Northern Virginia Technology Corridor	2012

Accession 2014-A-079: Class of 2014 portfolios [computer files]

Original born digital files, as well as preservation masters, may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult use copies, or if none exist request that they be made. Born digital files cannot be accessed remotely. System requirements include a Manuscripts and Archives computer and file viewing software.

b. 1

M.Arch I portfolios

Artemel, Ali John Pierre (A.J.) Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Bhalla, Jasdeep Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Burr, Mary Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Burt, David Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Cannavino, Robert (Bobby) Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Chan, Chun (Henry) Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Collins, Tyler (Seth) Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Connolly, Ryan Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Davis, Danielle Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
de la Selle, Violette Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Dobson, Evan Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014

Farr, Ivan	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Gertler, Clark (Chessin)	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Hall, Brandon	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Han, Jing	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Hickox, Charles	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Hong, Brian	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Jacobs, Daniel	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Johnson, Ann	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Kow, Jacqueline	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Lee, Kyeong Jae (K.J.)	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
LeStourgeon, Russell	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Maddock, Bryan	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
McAdoo, Nicholas (Nick)	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	

McPhail, Leeland Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Medek, Thomas Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Mueller, Christian Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Nazmy, Mohamed Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Nguyen, Justin Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Oncescu, Cristian Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Parks, Scott Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Pinto-Handler, Talia Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Plasencia, Allen (not submitted)	
Roberts, Jason Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Sassaroli, Alexander (Alex) Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Sheridan, William (Will) Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Stranix, Kathleen (Kate) Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Sun, Kailun Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014

Sun, Xiaodi Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Svilokos, Ian (not submitted)	
Swendris, Jonathan (Jon) Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Tai, Alice Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Taubinsky, Nika Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Tuminski, Mark Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Utting, Brittany Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Vale, Constance Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
VanAcker, Caroline Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Warren, Kate Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Wiskup, Evan Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
M.Arch II portfolios	
Farrace, John Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014
Ghosh, Swarnabh Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	2014

Greenfield, Daniel	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Han, Yoojin	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Hintz, Alicia	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Kim, Hochung	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Lee, Stephanie	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Maheshwari, Mansi	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
McGrattan, Michael	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Measham, Eleanor (Bass Scholar)	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Nawratil, Miron	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Petty, James	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Rauch, Matthew (Matt)	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Rossman, Craig	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	
Scott, Jonathan (Grant)	2014
Contact Public Services (phone: 203 432-1735, e-mail: beinecke.library@yale.edu) for information on accessing this digital object.	

2014
2014
2014

Accession 2016-A-030: Class of 2015 portfolios [computer files]

Original born digital files, as well as preservation masters, may not be accessed due to their fragility. Researchers must consult use copies, or if none exist request that they be made. Born digital files cannot be accessed remotely. System requirements include a Manuscripts and Archives computer and file viewing software.

M.Arch I portfolios

b. 1	Abrams, Leah	2015
b. 1	Alexander, Maya	2015
b. 1	Amora, Alexander	2015
b. 1	Baranes, Elena	2015
b.1	Bell, Emily	2015
b.1	Bhatty, Hiba	2015
b. 1	Biczykowski, Kara Marie	2015
b. 1	Bridges, Amanda N.	2015
b. 1	Chastain, Alissa Yen	2015
b.1	Cho, Dionysus	2015
b. 1	Cho, Stanley	2015
b.1	Chung, Suhni	2015
b.1	Cohen, Michael R	2015
b. 1	Friddle, Thomas	2015
b.1	Gebremichael, Tamrat	2015
b. 1	Hancock, Bruce David	2015
b. 1	Huelsing, Zachary	2015
b.1	Jang, Tyson	2015
b. 1	Jung, Haelee	2015
b. 1	Kim, Julie	2015
b. 1	Le, Peter Khuong	2015
b. 1	Lee, Belinda	2015
b. 1	Lee, Hyeun Jason	2015
b. 1	Lee, Minu	2015
b. 1	Lee, Mun Hee	2015

b.1	McAllister, Meghan	2015
b.1	McClellan, William Ross	2015
b.1	Mezza, Henry Thomas	2015
b.1	Miller, Michael Christopher	2015
b.1	Muraglia, Nicholas	2015
b.1	Nakamura, Phillip	2015
b.1	Ng, Hui Zhen	2015
b.1	Nguyen, Daniel	2015
b.1	Okai, Junpei	2015
b.1	Pertman, Tyler	2015
b.1	Peterson, Mark	2015
b.1	Raab, Lauren	2015
b.1	Sabbagh, Mahdi	2015
b.1	Scott, Robert	2015
b.1	Smith, Benjamin Lucas	2015
b.1	Smith, Sarah	2015
b.1	Su, Amy	2015
b. 1	Sun, Jonathan Feng	2015
b.1	Veach, Zachary Adam	2015
b.1	Vega, Emau	2015
b.1	Wexelberg, Perry S.	2015
b.1	White, Matthew Hastings	2015
b.1	Wolfe, Jack Blakely	2015
b. 1	Yen, Rushyan	2015
b. 1	Zhang, Sheena	2015
M.A	Arch II portfolios	
b. 1	Czeczek, Karolina	2015
b. 1	De La Fontaine, Raphael	2015
b. 1	Futo, Julia	2015
b.1	Hoxha, Elvira	2015

b.1	Jazmines, Stephanie Anne Arrienda	2015
b.1	Karminpour, Amir Andrew	2015
b. 1	Li, Mengran	2015
b. 1	Li, Yifan	2015
b. 1	Lisi, Kate Alexandra	2015
b.1	Lumley, Laurence Peter Esmond	2015
b. 1	Luster, Daniel James	2015
b.1	McInish, Peter Allen, Jr.	2015
b. 1	Milholland, Olen Snow	2015
b.1	Spencer, Ian Stewart	2015
b.1	Wagoner, Adam Ramsey	2015
b. 1	Yu Kin Tak	2015
b.1	Zhang, Boyuan	2015

Accession 2016-A-064: Master of Environmental Design (M.E.D.) theses, 2009, 2013-2014

b. 1, f. 1	Kalpacki, Andreas, Unleashing Citizenship: Internationalism and the Project of the World (1899-1914)	2009
b. 1, f. 2	Blane, Saga, XS: A Play in Four Parts	2013
b. 1, f. 3	Salcedo, Juana, <i>Taming El Dorado: Planning Misadventures in the Venezuela Guyana, 1951-1964</i>	2013
b. 1, f. 4	Daga, Anuj, In the Place of Images	2014
b. 2, f. 1	Qureshi, Ayeza Rahat, <i>Mapping Power: the Political Instrumentality of the Map in Karachi</i>	2014
b. 2, f. 2	Snyder, Daniel E. III, <i>The Tender Detail: Ornament and Sentimentality from Louis H. Sullivan to Frank Lloyd Wright</i>	2014
b. 2, f. 3	Varner, Jessica, Biology, Expertise and Exchange CoEvolution Quarterly , 1974-1984	2014

Accession 2019-A-0037: Master of Environmental Design theses, 2016-2018 English

b. 1, f. 1	Morris, Geneva "Life in One Room: Small Space Living Typologies, 1940-2015"	2016
b. 1, f. 2	Talwai, Preeti "Self, Space, Screen: Embodied Relationships in Hybrid Retail Environments"	2016
b. 1, f. 3	Cartelli, Gregory "Strategic Model Theater: The Urban Training Facility and the (re)Production of the City, 1943-2016"	2017
b. 1, f. 4	Weng, Jia (Jane) "Waste in the Water Machine: Pathologies of the Three Rivers Gorge Project"	2018
b. 1, f. 5	Yin, Shuyi "Preservation at War: Cultural Heritage and Its Media"	2018

Accession 2020-A-0034: Master of Environmental Design theses, 2019

Open for research.

b. 1, f. 1	Hanly, B. Jack, "Managing the Well/Managing the Town: Petro-capital, Later Modernism, and the Environmental Professional".	2019
b. 1, f. 2	Hopkins, Jonathan, "Democratizing Development: Addressing Wealth Inequality and Exclusionary Urbanism in the American City through Popular Sector Participation in Real Estate".	2019
b. 1, f. 3	Simon, Maia Adele, "Reconstructing the Nation: Large-Scale Architectural Projects in Astana 1998-2018".	2019
b. 1 , f. 4	Taha, Dina, "What is the Time in Mecca?: Clock Towers and Transformation of the Temporal Culture in Mecca, Saudi Arabia".	2019
b. 1, f. 5	Zhang, Jingqin, "Representing the City: Visual Media and Interdisciplinary Inquiry in Urban Research and Experiments 1954-2019".	2019

Accession 2022-A-0017: Master of Environmental Design theses, 2020-2021

Open for research

b. 1, f. 1	Anderson-Bushman, Holly M., "Heimat Im Wartezheimer: Architecture, Identity, and Migration in a Socialist Model City"	2020
b. 1, f. 2	Davis, Cayce, "Continuous Extremes: Architecture of Uncertainty in Poland, 1945"	2021
b. 1, f. 3	Kim, Alexander Whee, "The Weight of a Selfie: Influence, Interface, and Innovation in the Image Economy" $$	2021
b. 1, f. 4	Overhold, M.C. (Mary Carole), "Space Praxis: Towards a Feminist Politics of Design"	2021
b. 1, f. 5	Pappalardo, Laura, "Mapping Grounds for Reparations in Jaragua Peak"	2021
	Self-published copies	
b. 1, f. 6	Davis, Cayce, "Continuous Extremes: Architecture of Uncertainty in Poland, 1945"	2021
b. 2, f. 1	Overhold, M.C. (Mary Carole), "Space Praxis: Towards a Feminist Politics of Design"	
b. 2, f. 2	Pappalardo, Laura, "Mapping Grounds for Reparations in Jaragua Peak"	2021

Accession 2023-A-0017: Master of Environmental Design theses, 2022

Open for research.

b. 1, f. 1-2	Hang, Tianyi, "Beside Yingzao"	2022
b. 1, f. 3	Klein, Alex, "Coastal Assemblage"	2022
b. 1, f. 4	Nayar, Devi, "House as Ritual"	2022
b. 1, f. 5	Samdub, Mila, "Maximum Governance"	2022

Accession 2024-A-0023: Master of Environmental Design theses, 2023

Open for research.

b. 1, f. 1	Biancardine, Juliana M. "Overseeing Amazonia: Environmental Media of Brazilian Grounds"	2023
b. 1, f. 2	Douat, Brunno de Melo Meirelles, "To Open a Clearing: Cultivating Spaces of Endurance in the Upper Amazon"	2023
b. 1, f. 3	Papamatthaiakis, George, "Operation Summer Care: Territories of the Stewardship-Hospitality Complex"	2023

Selected Search Terms

The following terms have been used to index the description of this collection in the Library's online catalog. They are grouped by name of person or organization, by subject or location, and by occupation and listed alphabetically therein.

Subjects

Architecture Art Art -- History Art students

Genres / Formats

Born digital Computer files Theses

Corporate Bodies

Yale University. School of Architecture Yale University. School of Art Yale University -- Students